

INFORMATION BULLETIN

MARCH 2021

CONTENTS

<u>Service</u>	<u>Page No.</u>
Chief Executive's Service	
Delegated Items, Appeals and Building Warrants: 14 September 2020 to 19 February 2021	1- 98
Communities and Housing Services	
Notices, Licences and Formal Warnings Issued by Communities and Public Protection: 9 December 2020 to 24 February 2021	99 - 109
Finance & Resources	
Delegated Licensing Applications: January and February 2021	110 – 126

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL

To: INFORMATION BULLETIN

By Head of Economy and Development

Date: March 2021

Subject: DELEGATED ITEMS, APPEALS AND BUILDING WARRANTS

1. <u>SUMMARY</u>

1.1 The undernoted items have been determined by the Director of Communities, Housing and Planning Permission under delegated powers.

1.1.1 PLANNING APPLICATIONS

Attached as **Appendix 1(a)** to this report is a list of planning applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(b)** to this report is a list of applications withdrawn under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(c)** to this report is a list of non-material variations dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(d)** to this report is a list of treeworks applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period

2. DETERMINATION OF APPEALS

2.1 Attached as **Appendix 2** to this report is a list of appeals determined by the Scottish Government Directorate for Planning & Environmental Appeals during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

3. APPEALS RECEIVED

3.1 Attached as **Appendix 3** to this report is a list of appeals received by the Scottish Government Directorate for Planning & Environmental Appeals during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

4. BUILDING WARRANTS

4.1 Attached as **Appendix 4** to this report is a list of applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Contact Officer: Sharon Marlow (Ext 7835)

2 of 126

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL APPLICATIONS DECIDED BY HEAD OF ECONOMY & DEVELOPMENT UNDER DELEGATED POWERS DURING THE PERIOD

14/09/2020 to 19/02/2021

				Page 1
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0152/LB 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead Proposal	Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR Installation of external lighting	Main Building, Renfrew Town Hall, Renfrew Cross, Renfrew, PA4 8PF	GRANT	21/01/2021
20/0281/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	ICA Properties Ltd 17 Glasgow Road Paisley PA1 3QS	17 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3QS	GRANT subject to conditions	02/02/2021
Proposal	Change of use of office to 4 flats	s with associated external alteration	S	
20/0361/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Mr Girasoli Due Fiori 44A Glebe Street Renfrew PA4 8TY	Due Fiori, 44A Glebe Street, Renfrew, PA4 8TY	GRANT	30/09/2020
Proposal	Formation of driveway			
20/0432/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Mr Cullen 4 Robertson Drive Renfrew PA4 8NB	4 Robertson Drive, Renfrew, PA4 8NB	GRANT	05/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0457/CL 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Mr Colquhoun 9 Roundhouse Circle Renfrew PA4 8FL	9 Roundhouse Circle, Renfrew, PA4 8FL	GRANT	21/09/2020
Proposal	-	form habitable room with associate	ed alterations to front ele	vation
20/0465/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead Proposal	Mr Reid 34 Camps Crescent Renfrew PA4 0YR Erection of two storey extension	34 Camps Crescent, Renfrew, PA4 0YR to side of dwellinghouse	GRANT subject to conditions	05/10/2020
20/0466/PP	Mrs McCafferty	30 Urquhart Crescent,	GRANT	09/10/2020
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	30 Urguhart Crescent	Renfrew, PA4 0SP	CIVIT	00,10,2020
Proposal	Erection of upperfloor extension	to side and rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0497/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead Proposal	Mr Pollock 17 Oxford Road Renfrew PA4 0SJ Formation of dormer to rear of d	17 Oxford Road, Renfrew, PA4 0SJ wellinghouse	GRANT	13/10/2020

				Page 2
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0532/PP	Mr Tahir 46 Hairst Street	46 Hairst Street, Renfrew, PA4 8QY	GRANT subject to conditions	15/11/2020
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Renfrew PA4 8QY			
Proposal	Change of use from Class 2 to Cla	ass 3 and installation of extraction	flue	
20/0536/PP	Sytner Group Limited	4 Braille Crescent,	GRANT	07/01/2021
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Sytner Group Head Office 2 Penman Way Grove Park Leicester LE19 1ST	Renfrew, PA4 0DJ		
Proposal	Erection of valet/workshop building reconfiguration of car park.	gs for service and MOT of motor v	vehicles, external alterat	ions and
20/0616/CL	Next Plc.	Unit 172 Braehead Retail	GRANT	26/10/2020
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Desford Road Enderby LE19 4AD	Park, King's Inch Drive, Renfrew		
Proposal	Partial use of store for internal trav	vel agency floorspace		
20/0647/PP	Crest Construction 33 Glebe Street	33 Glebe Street, Renfrew, PA4 8UE	GRANT	02/02/2021
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Renfrew PA4 8UE	PA4 80E		
Proposal	Erection of two storage units (Clas	ss 6)		
20/0652/EO		Lobnitz Dock, Meadowside Street, Renfrew	Environmental Assessment Not	13/11/2020
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead		Sileet, Keillew	Required	
Proposal	Consultation request for screening relating to the infill of dock	opinion as to the requirement for	an Environmental Impa	act Assessment
20/0669/PP	Mrs Karnachan 39A Paisley Road	39A Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8LG	GRANT	03/12/2020
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Renfrew PA4 8LG	Nemicw, I A4 020		
Proposal	Erection of single storey rear exter	nsion to dwelling		
20/0672/PP	Mr & Mrs Easton	90 Bleasdale Road,	GRANT	18/01/2021
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	90 Bleasdale Road Renfrew PA4 8ZT	Renfrew, PA4 8ZT		
Proposal	Erection of front boundary wall (in	retrospect) and garden room to re	ear of dwelling	
20/0738/PP	Mr Greally	21 St Andrew's Road,	GRANT	25/01/2021
1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	21 St Andrew's Road Renfrew PA4 0SU	Renfrew, PA4 0SU		
Proposal	Erection of conservatory and raise	d platform to rear of dwellinghous	se	
20/0743/PP	Mr & Mrs Osmand	9 Glendee Road, Renfrew,	GRANT	08/02/2021
1 - Renfrew North	9 Glendee Road Renfrew	PA4 0AD		
and Braehead	PA4 0AD			

				Page
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0758/AD	The Spa Concept Ltd	27 Canal Street, Renfrew,	GRANT	01/02/2021
I - Renfrew North and Braehead	6b Hunter Street The Village East Kilbride G74 4LZ	PA4 8QG		
Proposal	Display of externally illuminated fas	scia sign		
20/0759/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	The Spa Concept Ltd 6b Hunter Street The Village East Kilbride G74 4LZ	27 Canal Street, Renfrew, PA4 8QG	GRANT subject to conditions	01/02/2021
Proposal	Alterations to shopfront and subdiv	ision to revert to two Class 2 unit	ts	
20/0762/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Braehead park Investments Ltd 10th Floor 5 Churchill Place London E14 5HU	Unit 41, Braehead Shopping Centre, King's Inch Road, Renfrew, Glasgow, G51 4BP	GRANT	02/02/2021
Proposal	Change of use of from Class 1 (Re	tail) to Class 2 (Cosmetic and Be	eauty Clinic)	
20/0810/AD 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead Proposal	The Designer Rooms Head Office 25-27 Arran Mill Ayr KA7 1SQ Display of one internally illuminated	Unit B, Braehead Retail Park, 166 King's Inch Drive, Renfrew, Glasgow, G51 4BT	GRANT	15/01/2021
Горозаг		_		
19/0287/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	PA4 0JX	194 Sandy Road, Renfrew, PA4 0JX	conditions	08/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of outbuilding with roof ca	nopy to the rear of dwellinghouse	e (in retrospect)	
20/0376/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal	Ms Qureshi 18 Clydesdale Avenue Paisley PA3 4JL Formation of pitched roof over exte	18 Clydesdale Avenue, Paisley, PA3 4JL ension to rear of dwellinghouse	GRANT	30/09/2020
20/0422/PP	Mr & Mrs Dickson	60 Gleniffer Road,	GRANT subject to	08/10/2020
2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	60 Gleniffer Road	Renfrew, PA4 0QX	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey outbuilding	g to rear of dwellinghouse to acc	ommodate home office	
20/0484/AD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	SC Renfrew Road Limited Venlaw 349 Bath Street Glasgow G2 4AA	Unit 1, Renfrew Road Retail Park, Wallneuk Road, Paisley, PA3 4BF	GRANT	30/09/2020
	Display of 2 internally illuminated fat trolley bay signs.	ascia signs, 18 window vinyls, 2 r	non illuminated elevation	al signs and 8

				Page 4
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0518/PP	Miss Claire Buick	92 Renfrew Road, Paisley,	GRANT	03/11/2020
2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Ardgowan House 92 Renfrew Road Paisley PA3 4BJ	PA3 4BJ		
Proposal	Change of use from bed and breal	kfast to dwellinghouse		
20/0545/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Rentrew	15 Iona Road, Renfrew, PA4 0DZ	GRANT	23/10/2020
Proposal	PA4 0DZ Erection of single storey extension	to rear		
 20/0592/PP	Mrs Ireland	7 Davaar Road, Renfrew,	GRANT	10/11/2020
20/0392/FF 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	7 Davaar Road	PA4 0DG	GRANT	10/11/2020
Proposal	Formation of dormer to rear of dwe	ellinghouse		
20/0604/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Paisley	64 Netherhill Road, Paisley, PA3 4RL	GRANT	16/11/2020
Proposal	PA3 4RL Change of use from Class 1 (retail) to Class 2 (tanning salon)		
20/0620/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Hamilton Service Service Delivery Area - West 99 Bothwell Road Hamilton ML3 0EA	Renfrew Community Fire Station, Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8LJ	GRANT	01/12/2020
Proposal	Replacement of existing training to	ower with steel framed training to	wer	
20/0622/AD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Marks and Spencer PLC Waterside House 35 North Wharf Road London W2 1NW	Unit 1, Renfrew Road Retail Park, Wallneuk Road, Paisley, PA3 4BF	GRANT subject to conditions	02/12/2020
Proposal	Display of one externally illuminate	ed hoarding		
20/0623/CL	Mrs Seneviratne	7 Ellon Way, Paisley, PA3	GRANT	17/11/2020
2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	7 Ellon Way Paisley PA3 4BW	4BW		
Proposal	Conversion of integral garage to for single storey extension to rear of c		ed alterations to elevation	ns and erection of
20/0634/AD	Marks and Spencer PLC	Unit 1, Renfrew Road	GRANT subject to	02/12/2020
2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Waterside House 35 North Wharf Road London W2 1NW	Retail Park, Wallneuk Road, Paisley, PA3 4BF	conditions	

				Page 5
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0653/EO 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	EMA Architecture and Design 42 Charlotte Square Edinburgh EH2 4HQ	Wallneuk Road, Paisley	Environmental Assessment Not Required	16/11/2020
Proposal	Request for screening opinion as to development	o the requirement for an Environ	mental Impact Assessme	ent for a residential
20/0654/AD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	One Stop Stores Ltd Apex Road Brownhills Walsall WS8 7HU	1 Porterfield Road, Renfrew, PA4 8JB	GRANT	09/11/2020
Proposal	Display of one externally illuminate poster cases; five non-illuminated of			n-illuminated
20/0687/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal	Beloved Pet Funeral Care Unit 1 142 Abercorn Street Paisley PA3 4DF Change of use of Class 5 industrial	142 Abercorn Street, Paisley, PA3 4DF unit to pet crematorium	GRANT subject to conditions	02/02/2021
	Kibble Education and Care	The Experience, 2 Lothian	GRANT	26/01/2021
2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Ltd Main Building Goudie Street Paisley PA3 2LG	Street, Hillington Park, Glasgow, G52 4JR		
	FA3 ZLG			
Proposal	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations.	om conference/events centre (Cl	ass 10) to childrens nurs	sery (Class 11) and
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House	om conference/events centre (Cl 111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY	ass 10) to childrens nurs Prior Approval Not Required	sery (Class 11) and
Proposal 20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY	Prior Approval Not	
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal 20/0371/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely PA1 1JD	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY	Prior Approval Not	
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal 20/0371/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely PA1 1JD Prior notification for demolition of b Mr McConnachie 342 Glasgow Road Paisley	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY uildings 342 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3BH	Prior Approval Not Required	29/01/2021
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal 20/0371/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston Proposal 20/0383/PP	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely PA1 1JD Prior notification for demolition of b Mr McConnachie 342 Glasgow Road Paisley PA1 3BH	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY uildings 342 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3BH	Prior Approval Not Required	29/01/2021
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal 20/0371/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston Proposal 20/0383/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely PA1 1JD Prior notification for demolition of b Mr McConnachie 342 Glasgow Road Paisley PA1 3BH Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Nicoll 39 Auchmannoch Avenue Paisley	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY uildings 342 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3BH to rear of dwellinghouse 39 Auchmannoch Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3AG	Prior Approval Not Required Refuse GRANT subject to	29/01/2021 27/10/2020
20/0756/DD 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal 20/0371/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston Proposal 20/0383/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and	Partial change of use of building fro exterior alterations. Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton St Paisely PA1 1JD Prior notification for demolition of b Mr McConnachie 342 Glasgow Road Paisley PA1 3BH Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Nicoll 39 Auchmannoch Avenue Paisley PA1 3AG	111-113 Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DY uildings 342 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3BH to rear of dwellinghouse 39 Auchmannoch Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3AG	Prior Approval Not Required Refuse GRANT subject to	29/01/2021 27/10/2020

				Page
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0446/CL 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr Thompson 3 Woodend Drive Paisley PA1 3DU	3 Woodend Drive, Paisley, PA1 3DU	GRANT	18/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of two single storey exte	nsions to the sides of dwellinghou	se	
20/0450/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr Duffy 33 Balfron Road Paisley PA1 3HD	33 Balfron Road, Paisley, PA1 3HD	GRANT	29/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0494/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mrs McNeil 67 Southwold Road Paisley PA1 3AL	67 Southwold Road, Paisley, PA1 3AL	GRANT	16/10/2020
Proposal	Alteration to conservatory roof an	d erection of raised decking with t	imber screen to rear of o	dwellinghouse
20/0495/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mrs Conn 33 Atholl Crescent Paisley PA1 3AW	33 Atholl Crescent, Paisley, PA1 3AW	GRANT	17/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0496/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr McFarlane 71 Glenhouse Crescent Elderslie PA5 9BS	Unit B, 77 Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3PE	GRANT subject to conditions	20/10/2020
Proposal	Change of use from Class 1 to C	lass 3 and external alterations		
20/0528/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr Smith 31 Newtyle Road Paisley PA1 3JX	31 Newtyle Road, Paisley, PA1 3JX	GRANT	26/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0530/CL 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr Paton 23 Roffey Park Road Paisley PA1 3JL	23 Roffey Park Road, Paisley, PA1 3JL	GRANT	22/10/2020
	Erection of single storey extensio	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
Proposal		28 Penilee Road, Paisley,	GRANT	27/10/2020

				Page 7
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0553/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Antonelli Ltd. Flat 3/2 159 Parklands Oval Glasgow G3 7UF	6B Glasgow Road, Paisley, PA1 3QA	GRANT subject to conditions	08/01/2021
Proposal	Change of use from tattoo parlou to rear of building	r (Class 2) to hot/cold food takeaw	vay and installation of ex	ternal extract flue
20/0558/PP 3 - Paisley	Mrs L Rocks 73 Roffey Park Road	73 Roffey Park Road, Paisley, PA1 3ET	GRANT	04/11/2020
Northeast and Ralston	Paisley PA1 3ET			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0564/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Ms Groden 34 Tylney Road Paisley PA1 3HB	34 Tylney Road, Paisley, PA1 3HB	GRANT subject to conditions	12/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n and raised platform to rear of dv	vellinghouse	
20/0629/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mrs Henderson 99 Newtyle Road Paisley PA1 3JY	99 Newtyle Road, Paisley, PA1 3JY	GRANT	27/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	o the side and single storey exten	sion to the rear of dwelli	nghouse
20/0699/CL 3 - Paisley	Mr Anderson 24 Newnham Road	24 Newnham Road, Paisley, PA1 3DY	GRANT	26/11/2020
Northeast and Ralston	Paisley PA1 3DY			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0701/PP 3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Mr Brown 6 Auchmannoch Avenue Paisley PA1 3AQ	6 Auchmannoch Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3AQ	GRANT	06/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of 2 storey extension to s	side of dwellinghouse and erection	n of single storey extens	ion to rear
20/0712/LB	Mr Beveridge 6 Barshaw House Blairmore Avenue	6 Barshaw House, Blairmore Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3JH	GRANT	03/02/2021
3 - Paisley Northeast and				
Northeast and	Paisley PA1 3JH			
Northeast and Ralston	Paisley	ocation of kitchen and formation c	of new bedroom.	
	Paisley PA1 3JH	ocation of kitchen and formation c 6 Hawkhead Road, Paisley, PA1 3NA	of new bedroom. GRANT	15/01/2021

				Page 8
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
19/0857/PP	Storage Vault	15 McFarlane Street,	GRANT subject to	12/10/2020
4 - Paisley Northwest	16 Gordon Street Glasgow G1 3PT	Paisley	conditions	
Proposal		torage and Distribution) building, e electric vehicle charging points, for		
20/0073/CL	Mr & Mrs Crawford 19 Ross Avenue	19 Ross Avenue, Renfrew, PA4 8BE	GRANT	29/01/2021
4 - Paisley Northwest	Renfrew PA4 8BE			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0320/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Amey 79 Langmuir Way Bargeddie	Unit A, 35 McFarlane Street, Paisley, PA3 1SA	GRANT subject to conditions	14/01/2021
Northwest	Glasgow G69 7TU			
Proposal	Erection of salt storage building			
20/0373/PP	Renfrewshire Council	Netherton Farm,	GRANT	22/10/2020
4 - Paisley Northwest	Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley	Abbotsinch Road, Renfrew, PA4 9PA		
	PA1 1JD			
Proposal	Approval of matters in respect of	condition 2, 7 and 8 of planning pe t Landscaping including lighting an		/0482/PP (erection
	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No	d SUDs GRANT subject to	/0482/PP (erection 09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley	t Landscaping including lighting an	d SUDs	
Proposal 20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley	d SUDs GRANT subject to	
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley,	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses.	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley Northwest	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley,	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Alteration to building comprising Mr Hutton	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY demolition of attached workshop. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley,	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0428/PP 4 - Paisley	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Alteration to building comprising Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY demolition of attached workshop.	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0428/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Alteration to building comprising Mr Hutton 1 Braehead	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY demolition of attached workshop. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0428/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Alteration to building comprising Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY demolition of attached workshop. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY dwellinghouse (in principle).	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	09/10/2020
20/0374/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0427/LB 4 - Paisley	Approval of matters in respect of of business park) - Hard and Sof Mr Miller 16 Stirrat Street Paisley PA3 1RA Erection of two semi-detached d Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Alteration to building comprising Mr Hutton 1 Braehead Lochwinnoch PA12 4AS Erection of two storey detached	t Landscaping including lighting an Site 10 metres East of No 16, Stirrat Street, Paisley wellinghouses. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY demolition of attached workshop. 52-54 Love Street, Paisley, PA3 2DY dwellinghouse (in principle).	d SUDs GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	09/10/2020

A P		0111		
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0547/PP	Squarestone Growth LLP One Lochrin Square	Former Phoenix Industrial Estate, 105 Inchinnan	GRANT subject to conditions	06/11/2020
4 - Paisley	92 Fountainbridge	Road, Paisley	conditions	
Northwest	Edinburgh EH3 9QA			
Proposal	Installation of lighting and associate	ed works		
20/0563/PP	CityFibre	45 Mckenzie Street,	GRANT subject to	28/10/2020
4 - Paisley	15 Bedford Street London	Paisley, PA3 1LQ	conditions	
Northwest	WC2E 9HE			
Proposal	Installation of data centre, plant and	d equipment compound		
20/0607/PP	Mr Szramke	12A Main Road, Paisley,	GRANT subject to	26/11/2020
4 - Paisley	12A Main Road Paisley	PA2 6AJ	conditions	
Northwest	PA2 6AJ			
Proposal	Erection of detached garage and fo	rmation of driveway		
20/0626/LB	Vestry of Holy Trinity and St		GRANT	27/11/2020
4 - Paisley	Barnabas Church Langdene	Trinity And Saint Barnabas, 56 Moss Street,		
Northwest	Moredun Road	Paisley, PA3 2AB		
	Paisley	,		
Durant	PA2 9LH	all attack for the second second second		
Proposal	PA2 9LH Replacement of rooflights on north	elevation of choir vestry roof and	d removal of rooflights o	n south elevation
Proposal	Replacement of rooflights on north			
20/0733/PP		elevation of choir vestry roof and 57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD		n south elevation 29/01/2021
Proposal 20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley	57 The Moorings, Paisley,		
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD	GRANT	29/01/2021
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa	GRANT	29/01/2021
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley,	GRANT	29/01/2021
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage	GRANT	29/01/2021 vation to
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley,	GRANT	29/01/2021 vation to
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW	GRANT al alterations to front elev GRANT	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston	GRANT al alterations to front elev GRANT	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road Paisley	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East and Central	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston Road, Paisley	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road Paisley PA2 7BH	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston Road, Paisley	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0425/PP	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road Paisley PA2 7BH Erection of two detached dwellinghe Mr Suleman Jennyswell House	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston Road, Paisley ouses and associated works Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta Refuse	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue 27/10/2020
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road Paisley PA2 7BH Erection of two detached dwellinghe Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston Road, Paisley ouses and associated works	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta Refuse	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue 27/10/2020
20/0733/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0763/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest Proposal 20/0221/PP 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0425/PP 5 - Paisley East	Replacement of rooflights on north Mr Magee 57 The Moorings Paisley PA2 9BD Erection of first floor extension to si accommodate conversion of integra Mr & Mrs Buckley 16C Main Road Paisley PA2 6AW Conversion of garage, replacement Mr Suleman Jennyswell House 26 Jennyswell Road Paisley PA2 7BH Erection of two detached dwellinghe Mr Suleman Jennyswell House	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD de of dwellinghouse and externa al garage 16C Main Road, Paisley, PA2 6AW of roof over conservatory, remo Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston Road, Paisley ouses and associated works Mid Dykebar, Dykebar Hospital, Grahamston	GRANT al alterations to front elec GRANT oval of chimney and insta Refuse	29/01/2021 vation to 02/02/2021 allation of flue 27/10/2020

				Page 10
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0438/PP	Mr Harvey	2 Strathcarron Wynd,	GRANT	12/10/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	2 Strathcarron Wynd Paisley PA2 7AJ	Paisley, PA2 7AJ		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0442/PP	CityFibre Holdings Limited	1 County Place, Paisley,	GRANT subject to	16/10/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	3-4 Queen Street Edinburgh EH2 1JX	PA1 1BN	conditions	
Proposal	Installation of telecommunications	cabinet		
20/0443/PP	CityFibre Holdings Limited	Pavement outside 2	GRANT subject to	16/10/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	3-4 Queen Street Edinburgh EH2 1JX	School Wynd, Paisley	conditions	
Proposal	Installation of telecommunications	cabinet		
20/0456/AD	Wildstone Group Limited	Advertising Stations	GRANT subject to	13/10/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	Barton Hall 29 Gloucester Street Cirencester Gloucestershire GL7 2DJ	S6558 and S6559, Lonend, Paisley	conditions	
Proposal	Display of one freestanding digital	advertising hoarding		
20/0533/PP	Nixon Blue (Bridge Street)	22 Bridge Street, Paisley,	GRANT subject to	12/11/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	Ltd Radleigh House 1 Golf Road Clarkston Glasgow G76 7HU	PA1 1XN	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of residential developmen with external alterations. Amendme commercial unit.			
20/0534/PP	Mr Morrow	5 Ben Wyvis Drive,	GRANT	04/11/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	5 Ben Wyvis Drive Paisley PA2 7LB	Paisley, PA2 7LB		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to front and side of dwellinghou	se	
20/0543/DD	Certas Energy UK Limited	Unit B, 97 Hawkhead	Prior Approval Not	08/10/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	302 Bridgewater Place Birchwood park Warrington WA3 6XG	Road, Paisley, PA2 7AH	Required	
Proposal	Prior notification for demolition of b	uildings		
20/0566/PP	Mr Mullen	17 Ben More Drive,	GRANT	12/11/2020
5 - Paisley East	17 Ben More Drive Paisley	Paisley, PA2 7NS		
and Central	PA2 7NS			

				Page 1'
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0567/PP	Mr Lynch	114 The Wickets, Paisley,	GRANT	04/12/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	114 The Wickets Paisley PA1 1TB	PA1 1TB		
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	side of dwellinghouse		
20/0590/PP	Ms Fraser	Flat 2/2, 87 Causeyside	GRANT	19/11/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	2/1 57 Greenhead Street Glasgow G40 1DG	Street, Paisley, PA1 1TU		
Proposal	Change of use to a House in Multi	ple Occupancy		
20/0594/CL	Mr & Mrs Fall	14 Strathcarron Drive,	GRANT	10/11/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	14 Strathcarron Drive Paisley PA2 7AW	Paisley, PA2 7AW		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0645/PP	JPM Trading	Unit A, 4 Orr Square,	GRANT	03/12/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	4 Orr Square Paisley PA1 2DL	Paisley, PA1 2DL		
Proposal	Change of use from Class 1 at gro individual Class 2 office units	ound floor and subdivision of first	floor Class 2 (office) to p	provide six
20/0676/PP	Mr Adam	16 Ben Venue Way,	GRANT subject to	22/12/2020
5 - Paisley East and Central	16 Ben Venue Way Paisley PA2 7NT	Paisley, PA2 7NT	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	o side of dwellinghouse		
20/0715/AD	Clydesdale Bank/Virgin	1 Causeyside Street,	GRANT subject to	20/01/2021
5 - Paisley East and Central	Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL	Paisley, PA1 1UW	conditions	
			ninated projecting sign t	wo internally
Proposal	Display of two internally illuminate illuminated ATM signs and thirteer		ninated projecting sign, t	wo internally
	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin	n window vinyls 1 Causeyside Street,	GRANT	20/01/2021
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow	window vinyls		
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place	n window vinyls 1 Causeyside Street,		
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL Alterations to shopfront Mr Finnie	1 Causeyside Street, Paisley, PA1 1UW 16 Braemar Crescent,		
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0420/PP 6 - Paisley	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL Alterations to shopfront	1 Causeyside Street, Paisley, PA1 1UW	GRANT	20/01/2021
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0420/PP 6 - Paisley Southeast	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL Alterations to shopfront Mr Finnie 16 Braemar Crescent Paisley	1 Causeyside Street, Paisley, PA1 1UW 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY	GRANT	20/01/2021
20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0420/PP 6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL Alterations to shopfront Mr Finnie 16 Braemar Crescent Paisley PA2 7RY Erection of single storey extensior Mrs Lafferty	1 Causeyside Street, Paisley, PA1 1UW 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY n to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Carriagehill Avenue,	GRANT	20/01/2021
Proposal 20/0735/LB 5 - Paisley East and Central Proposal 20/0420/PP 6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal 20/0435/PP 6 - Paisley Southeast	illuminated ATM signs and thirteer Clydesdale Bank/Virgin Money 40 St Vincent Place Glasgow G1 2HL Alterations to shopfront Mr Finnie 16 Braemar Crescent Paisley PA2 7RY Erection of single storey extension	1 Causeyside Street, Paisley, PA1 1UW 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY	GRANT	20/01/2021 01/10/2020

Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0462/PP	Mrs Branscombe	17 Bushes Avenue,	GRANT	09/10/2020
6 - Paisley	17 Bushes Avenue	Paisley, PA2 6JR	ORAN	03/10/2020
Southeast	Paisley PA2 6JR			
Proposal	Erection of 1 1/2 storey extension	n to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0578/CL	Mr Anderson	57 Donaldswood Park,	GRANT	02/11/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast	57 Donaldswood Park Paisley PA2 8RT	Paisley, PA2 8RT		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio external alterations.	n to rear of dwellinghouse, and co	nversion of integra	I garage with associate
20/0615/PP	Mr McGregor	29 Glenvilla Circle,	GRANT	19/11/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast	29 Glenvilla Circle Paisley PA2 8TS	Paisley, PA2 8TS		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to front of dwellinghouse		
20/0648/CL	Mr Andrew	44 Colinslee Drive,	GRANT	11/11/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast	42-44 Colinslee Drive Paisley PA2 6QS	Paisley, PA2 6QS		
Proposal		ne dwellinghouse and external alte	rations to dwelling	nouse
20/0679/CL	Mr Wyllie	15 Glenvilla Circle,	GRANT	10/12/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast	15 Glenvilla Circle Paisley PA2 8TS	Paisley, PA2 8TS		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio accommodation	n to side of dwellinghouse and cor	oversion of integral	garage to habitable
20/0711/PP	TSA Properties	3 Alice Street, Paisley, PA2	GRANT	13/01/2021
6 - Paisley Southeast	3 Alice Street Paisley PA2 6DR	6DR		
Proposal	Installation of shopfront			
	Mr Clark	13 Cairngorm Crescent,	GRANT	29/01/2021
20/0120/88	13 Cairngorm Crescent	Paisley, PA2 8AR		
6 - Paisley	Paisley PA2 84R			
6 - Paisley Southeast	Paisley PA2 8AR Erection of porch to front of dwell	inghouse		
6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal	PA2 8AR Erection of porch to front of dwell Mrs Brown	Balgonie Lodge, 5	Refuse	28/10/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal 17/0896/PP 7 - Paisley	PA2 8ÅR Erection of porch to front of dwell Mrs Brown 128 Ralston Avenue Paisley		Refuse	28/10/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal 17/0896/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	PA2 8ÅR Erection of porch to front of dwell Mrs Brown 128 Ralston Avenue	Balgonie Lodge, 5 Corsebar Lane, Paisley,	Refuse	28/10/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal 17/0896/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal	PA2 8ÅR Erection of porch to front of dwell Mrs Brown 128 Ralston Avenue Paisley PA1 3BZ Erection of dwellinghouse Mr Kersse	Balgonie Lodge, 5 Corsebar Lane, Paisley, PA2 9LL 9 Dee Crescent, Paisley,	Refuse GRANT	28/10/2020
6 - Paisley Southeast Proposal 17/0896/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal 20/0394/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	PA2 8ÅR Erection of porch to front of dwell Mrs Brown 128 Ralston Avenue Paisley PA1 3BZ Erection of dwellinghouse	Balgonie Lodge, 5 Corsebar Lane, Paisley, PA2 9LL		

				Page 1
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0418/EB 7 - Paisley Southwest	SP Distribution Plc Lismore House 32 Miller Road	Gleniffer Braes Country Park, Gleniffer Road, Paisley	No objections	16/11/2020
Proposal	Ayr KA7 2AY Replacement of 11kv overhead line			
20/0440/EO 7 - Paisley Southwest		Site 400 metres North West of Sergeantlaw, Gleniffer Road, Paisley	Environmental Assessment Not Required	01/10/2020
Proposal	Request for screening opinion as to erection of an Energy Management		mental Impact Assessme	ent relating to the
20/0453/PP	Mr Martin	2 Balgonie Drive, Paisley,	GRANT	13/10/2020
7 - Paisley Southwest	2 Balgonie Drive Paisley PA2 6HH	PA2 6HH		
Proposal	Erection of porch and formation of t and raised deck to rear	bay window to front of dwellingho	ouse. Erection of single	storey extension
20/0458/PP	Mr Symon	8 Corsebar Crescent,	GRANT	01/10/2020
7 - Paisley Southwest	8 Corsebar Crescent Paisley PA2 9QA	Paisley, PA2 9QA		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0542/PP	Mr Watson	15 Hawick Avenue,	Refuse	21/01/2021
7 - Paisley Southwest	15 Hawick Avenue Paisley PA2 9LD	Paisley, PA2 9LD		
Proposal	Alteration and enlargement of dwell rear, erection of single storey exten			roof top balcony to
20/0550/PP		6 St Abbe Drive Deiclov	GRANT	10/11/2020
	Mr MacGregor	6 St Abbs Drive, Paisley,		10/11/2020
	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley	PA2 9HU		10/11/2020
Southwest	6 St Abbs Drive	PA2 9HU	use	10,11,2020
Southwest Proposal	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley,		24/11/2020
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho		
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA		
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley PA2 9LA Erection of two storey extension to Ms Mccafferty	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA rear of dwellinghouse 47 Foxbar Road, Paisley,		
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal 20/0637/PP 7 - Paisley	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley PA2 9LA Erection of two storey extension to Ms Mccafferty 47 Foxbar Road Paisley	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA rear of dwellinghouse	GRANT	24/11/2020
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal 20/0637/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley PA2 9LA Erection of two storey extension to Ms Mccafferty 47 Foxbar Road	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA rear of dwellinghouse 47 Foxbar Road, Paisley, PA2 0AZ	GRANT	24/11/2020
Southwest Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal 20/0637/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley PA2 9LA Erection of two storey extension to Ms Mccafferty 47 Foxbar Road Paisley PA2 0AZ	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA rear of dwellinghouse 47 Foxbar Road, Paisley, PA2 0AZ	GRANT	24/11/2020
Proposal 20/0601/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal 20/0637/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal	6 St Abbs Drive Paisley PA2 9HU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Surgenor 1 Stanely Avenue Paisley PA2 9LA Erection of two storey extension to Ms Mccafferty 47 Foxbar Road Paisley PA2 0AZ Erection of two storey extension to	PA2 9HU on south elevation of dwellingho 1 Stanely Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LA rear of dwellinghouse 47 Foxbar Road, Paisley, PA2 0AZ side of dwellinghouse	GRANT	24/11/2020 27/11/2020

				Page 14
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0643/PP 7 - Paisley Southwest	Mr Walker 7 Birchwood Drive Paisley	7 Birchwood Drive, Paisley, PA2 9ND	GRANT	02/02/2021
Proposal	PA2 9ND Formation of dormer on side eleva	ation of dwellinghouse		
20/0662/PP	Mr Clark	36 St Boswells Crescent,	GRANT	10/12/2020
7 - Paisley Southwest	36 St Boswells Crescent Paisley PA2 9HX	Paisley, PA2 9HX		
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	side of dwellinghouse and single	e storey extension to fror	nt
20/0674/PP	Mr Alexander 35 Redhurst Way	35 Redhurst Way, Paisley, PA2 8PY	GRANT	21/01/2021
7 - Paisley Southwest	Paisley PA2 8PY			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0706/PP	Ms Smith Flat 0/1	Flat 0/1, 97 Corsebar Road, Paisley, PA2 9PY	GRANT subject to conditions	13/01/2021
7 - Paisley Southwest	97 Corsebar Road Paisley PA2 9PY	Noau, Faisicy, FAZ 3F1	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	is to side and rear of flat		
19/0252/HH	Mr Miller	11 Barclay Avenue,	Refuse	06/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	11 Barclay Avenue Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9DX	Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DX		
Proposal	Application for high hedge notice			
19/0252/HH	Mr Miller	11 Barclay Avenue,	Refuse	06/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	1 Barclay Drive Elderslie PA5 9DR	Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DX		
Proposal	Application for high hedge notice			
20/0386/AD	Green King plc	Public House, 1 Hillhead	GRANT	07/02/2021
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Westgate Brewery Bury St Edmonds Suffolk IP33 1QT	Drive, Paisley, PA3 3FE		
Proposal	Display of two externally illuminate illuminated box signs, one externa sign			
20/0403/CL	Mr Hanratty	38 Hillman Crescent,	GRANT	07/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	38 Hillman Crescent Paisley PA3 3FD	Paisley, PA3 3FD		
Proposal	Rear extension and interior alterat	ions to existing house		

Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0404/CL	Mr Conaboy	44 Hillman Crescent,	GRANT	23/09/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	44 Hillman Crescent Paisley PA3 3FD	Paisley, PA3 3FD		
Proposal	Conversion of integral garage to for	m family room		
20/0444/PP	Mr Mcalpine	Lochview High Brownside,	GRANT	07/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Lochview High Brownside Hartfield Road Paisley PA2 8UU	Hartfield Road, Paisley, PA2 8UU		
Proposal	Erection of cat pens to front of dwel	linghouse for operation of catte	ry business	
20/0455/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mrs McGhee 32 King's Road Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9LY	32 King's Road, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9LY	GRANT subject to conditions	23/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension wit elevation and enlargement of dorm		ghouse, formation of dorr	mer on side
20/0460/PP	Mr & Mrs Montgomery	4 Curlew Place,	GRANT	29/09/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	4 Curlew Place Johnstone PA5 0SH	Johnstone, PA5 0SH		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to front of dwellinghouse		
20/0463/PP	Mrs Ross	22 Duart Drive, Elderslie,	GRANT	19/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	22 Duart Drive Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9NP	Johnstone, PA5 9NP		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0477/PP	Mrs Woodhouse	67 Douglas Avenue,	GRANT	14/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	67 Douglas Avenue Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9ND	Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9ND		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to front of dwellinghouse		
20/0485/PP	Mr Holmes	48 Glenpatrick Road,	GRANT subject to	20/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	48 Glenpatrick Road Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9AE	Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9AE	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	side of dwellinghouse and erect	ion of garage within rear	curtilage
20/0499/PP	Mr McConnell	16A Auchengreoch	GRANT subject to	19/10/2020
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	16A Auchengreoch Avenue Johnstone PA5 0RJ	Avenue, Johnstone, PA5 0RJ	conditions	

				Page 16
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0525/CL 3 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mr Graham 6 Newlandcraigs Avenue Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9BJ	6 Newlandcraigs Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9BJ	GRANT	16/10/2020
Proposal	Conversion of integral garage to fe			evalion
20/0539/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mrs Pattison 89 Main Road Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9AZ	89 Main Road, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9AZ	GRANT	08/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	o side and raised patio to rear of o	dwellinghouse	
20/0541/CL 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Asda Stores Limited Asda House Great Wilson Street Leeds LS11 5AD	Unit 15, Phoenix Retail Park, Linwood Road, Paisley, PA1 2AB	GRANT	29/09/2020
Proposal	Partial use of Class 1 superstore f	or Class 3 cafe		
20/0546/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mr Fox 61 Woodlands Crescent Johnstone PA5 0AZ	61 Woodlands Crescent, Johnstone, PA5 0AZ	GRANT subject to conditions	29/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensior	n to front of dwellinghouse		
20/0635/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mrs Houston 14 Castle Avenue Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9QR	14 Castle Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9QR	GRANT	01/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to side and rear of dwellinghous	Se .	
20/0646/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mr Rossi 8 Greenhill Crescent Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9AW	8 Greenhill Crescent, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9AW	GRANT subject to conditions	08/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0696/PP 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mr Verma 28 Fischer Gardens Paisley PA1 2SU	28 Fischer Gardens, Paisley, PA1 2SU	GRANT	17/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of conservatory to rear of	uweningnouse		
20/0716/PP	Mr Murray 89 Scott Avenue	89 Scott Avenue, Johnstone, PA5 0HF	GRANT subject to conditions	04/02/2021
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Johnstone PA5 0HF			

				Page 1
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0744/CL 8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	Mr McGoldrick 55 Douglas Avenue Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9ND	55 Douglas Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9ND	GRANT	15/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey side and	rear extensions		
20/0323/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Dr & Mrs Mckellar Dane Farm LITTLE BERKHAMSTED Little Berkhamsted Hertfordshire SG13 8LU	East Tandlemuir Farm House, Calderside Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4LB	GRANT subject to conditions	28/10/2020
Proposal	Demolition of remains of farm she semidetached cottages	ed and byre and the construction o	of two new one and a hal	fstory
20/0350/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Lesuretec 35 Thornly Park Avenue Paisley PA2 7SE	Unit 1, 46 High Street, Johnstone, PA5 8AN	GRANT subject to conditions	14/09/2020
Proposal	Change of use of amusement arc	ade to not food take away and ins	stallation of external rear	extract flue
20/0384/AF 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	J Carruth & Son Lawmarnock Farm Lawmarnock Road Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2PX	Lawmarnock Farm, Lawmarnock Road, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2PX	Prior Approval Not Required	23/09/2020
Proposal	Prior notification for erection of ag	ricultural shed		
20/0401/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Quinn 21 Low Barholm Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2ES	21 Low Barholm, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2ES	GRANT	23/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n and formation of dormer to rear	of dwellinghouse	
20/0426/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Quinn Abbanoy Lodge Kibbleston Road Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2PW	Abbanoy Lodge, Kibbleston Road, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2PW	GRANT subject to conditions	14/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of shed to side of dwellin	ghouse		
20/0429/PP 9 - J'stone N,	Mr Macleod 19 Churchill Place Kilbarchan Johnstone	19 Churchill Place, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2EH	GRANT	01/10/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	PA10 2EH			

				Page 18
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0434/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Hepburn Meadowbank New Street Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2LN	Meadowbank, New Street, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2LN	GRANT subject to conditions	08/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of Dwelling House			
20/0454/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Dr Irvine 3 Low Barholm Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2ES Downtaking of internal false wall ir	3 Low Barholm, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2ES	GRANT	05/10/2020
20/0461/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Ms Knox 93A East Main Street Whitburn EH47 0QR Erection of rear extension to dwell	22 Taylor Avenue, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2LS inghouse and formation of upper	GRANT floor accommodation wit	06/10/2020 thin new roof
20/0468/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Mr Livingstone Square House Harvey Square Lochwinnoch PA12 4HE Erection of single storey side exte	Square House, Harvey Square, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4HE nsion and alterations to listed bui	GRANT subject to conditions	24/11/2020
20/0469/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Livingstone Square House Harvey Square Lochwinnoch PA12 4HE	Square House, Harvey Square, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4HE	GRANT subject to conditions	24/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey side exte	nsion and internal and external a	Iterations to listed buildin	g.
20/0481/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	P A Penney & Associates Dental Surgery 8 Laighcartside Street Johnstone PA5 8BY	8 Laighcartside Street, Johnstone, PA5 8BY	GRANT subject to conditions	09/12/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dental surgery.		
20/0489/CL 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Blakey 4 Shanks Crescent Johnstone PA5 8PG	4 Shanks Crescent, Johnstone, PA5 8PG	GRANT	28/10/2020
Proposal	Replacement of porch to rear of de room	wellinghouse with larger single st	orey extension to accom	modate family
20/0491/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Taylor Greenside Farm Johnstone PA10 2PE	Greenside Farm, Johnstone	GRANT subject to conditions	15/10/2020
Proposal	Construction of access track			

				Page 19
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0513/PP	Mr Mclellan 17 Ramsay Crescent	17 Ramsay Crescent, Kilbarchan, Johnstone,	GRANT subject to conditions	19/10/2020
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Kilbarchan PA10 2AZ	PA10 2AZ		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0520/AF	Mr Marshall	Muirfauldhouse, Linthills	Prior Approval Not	05/10/2020
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Muirfauld House Linthills Lochwinnoch PA12 4DL	Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DL	Required	
Proposal	Prior Notification for Forestry-rela	ated building works (non-residentia	1)	
20/0527/PP	Miss Kerr Flat 1/2, 7 Milliken Road	14 High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DA	GRANT subject to conditions	25/11/2020
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2AQ		conditions	
Proposal	External alterations including rem	noval of chimney, replacement roof	lights and roof reinstate	ement.
20/0540/PP	Mr McDade Fauldhead	Fauldhead, Johnshill, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4EH	GRANT subject to conditions	24/11/2020
9 - J'stone N,		LUCHWINHOLH, PATZ 4EH	conditions	
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Johnshill Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH			
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH	on to side of dwellinghouse (north e	east elevation of house).	
Kilbarchan,	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extensio Miss Shaw	23A High Street,	east elevation of house). GRANT	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan,	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extensio			
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N,	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB	23A High Street,	GRANT	
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent,	GRANT to front of listed building GRANT subject to	
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t	GRANT to front of listed building GRANT subject to	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan,	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS	GRANT to front of listed building GRANT subject to	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone PA9 1DS Erection of detached garden roor	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS m to rear of dwellinghouse Lancefield Care Home,	GRANT o front of listed building GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone PA9 1DS Erection of detached garden roor	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS m to rear of dwellinghouse	GRANT to front of listed building GRANT subject to conditions	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0593/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan,	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone PA9 1DS Erection of detached garden roor Lancefield Care Home Rankine Street Johnstone PA5 8BG Erection of single storey extension	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS m to rear of dwellinghouse Lancefield Care Home, Rankine Street,	GRANT o front of listed building GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	17/11/2020 10/11/2020 09/12/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0593/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed wood Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone PA9 1DS Erection of detached garden roor Lancefield Care Home Rankine Street Johnstone PA5 8BG Erection of single storey extension nursing home, installation of acce	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS m to rear of dwellinghouse Lancefield Care Home, Rankine Street, Johnstone, PA5 8BG on to nursing home, erection of sing ess ramp and alterations to window 28 Floors Street,	GRANT o front of listed building GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions gle storey building within s GRANT subject to	17/11/2020
Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0555/LB 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0585/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal 20/0593/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Lochwinnoch PA12 4EH Erection of single storey extension Miss Shaw 23A High Street Lochwinnoch PA12 4DB Replacement double glazed woo Mrs Whyte 41 Linister Crescent Howwood Johnstone PA9 1DS Erection of detached garden roor Lancefield Care Home Rankine Street Johnstone PA5 8BG Erection of single storey extension nursing home, installation of access	23A High Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DB den sash and casement windows t 41 Linister Crescent, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DS m to rear of dwellinghouse Lancefield Care Home, Rankine Street, Johnstone, PA5 8BG	GRANT o front of listed building GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	17/11/2020 10/11/2020 09/12/2020

				Page 20
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0698/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Fulton 9 Waterston Way Lochwinnoch PA12 4EQ	9 Waterston Way, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4EQ	GRANT	05/02/2021
Proposal	Erectionion of porch to front of dwe	lling		
20/0721/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Moore 57 Troubridge Avenue Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2AU	57 Troubridge Avenue, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2AU	GRANT	15/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to side and rear and installation	of decking to rear of dwe	ellinghouse.
20/0745/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Star Pubs and Bars 3-4 Broadway Park Broadway Park Edinburgh EH12 9JZ Alterations to frontage	26 High Street, Johnstone, PA5 8AH	GRANT	05/02/2021
20/0749/CL 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mr Elder 28 Crookhill Gardens Lochwinnoch PA12 4BB	28 Crookhill Gardens, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4BB	GRANT	21/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0754/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal	Mr Kelly 7 Shanks Crescent Johnstone PA5 8PG Erection of single storey extension	7 Shanks Crescent, Johnstone, PA5 8PG	GRANT	26/01/2021
20/0783/AD 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW		26 High Street, Johnstone, PA5 8AH	GRANT	28/01/2021
Proposal	Display of one externally illuinated f and one externally illuminated poste		nated projecting sign, fiv	e secondary signs
19/0855/PP	Mr Ryan	58 Crawford Road,	GRANT subject to	26/10/2020
10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	58 Crawford Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7DA	Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DA	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of outbuilding within rear c	urtilage of dwellinghouse (in retr	rospect)	
20/0354/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	R J Hotels Ltd The River Inn Houston Road Crosslee Johnstone PA6 7AW	The River Inn, Houston Road, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7AW	GRANT	22/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of three pergolas (in retros	spect)		

20/0399/PP		Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0399/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Garrity 123 Brediland Road Linwood Paisley PA3 3RS	123 Brediland Road, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3RS	GRANT	14/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0449/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Capper Farming Enterprises Auchans Farm Auchans Road Johnstone PA6 7EF	Chapel Farm House, Chapel Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7AX	GRANT subject to conditions	29/09/2020
Proposal	Deletion of condition 5 of plannin	g approval 19/0051/PP with altern	ative access (with passir	ıg lanes)
20/0464/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Ms Haughan 42 Craigburn Crescent Houston Johnstone PA6 7NE	42 Craigburn Crescent, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7NE	GRANT subject to conditions	07/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	with veranda and balcony to side o	of dwellinghouse	
20/0475/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Building and Surveying Solutions 262 Bath Street Glasgow G24JR	12 Claymore Drive, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JR	GRANT	05/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to side of dwelling		
20/0476/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr McKellar 1 Brierie Hills Court Crosslee Johnstone PA6 7DU	1 Brierie Hills Court, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7DU	GRANT	08/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on and raised platform to rear of dv	vellinghouse	
20/0529/CL 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Kay 26 Loanhead Avenue Linwood Paisley PA3 3QP	26 Loanhead Avenue, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3QP	GRANT	23/10/2020
Proposal	Conversion of attic to form storage	ge space and installation of roofligh	nt to rear of dwellinghous	e
20/0531/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal	Mr & Mrs Moss 1 Riverside Houston Johnstone PA6 7DL Erection of single storey extension	1 Riverside, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DL	GRANT	20/11/2020
20/0554/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Jamieson 10 Fleming Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7EU	10 Fleming Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7EU	GRANT	04/11/2020

Annlic no				
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0556/PP	Mrs Cleary 18 Locher Way	18 Locher Way, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7AH	GRANT	09/11/2020
10 - Houston, Crosslee and	Houston	,		
_inwood	Johnstone PA6 7AH			
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0586/PP	Mr Millar	15 Claymore Drive,	GRANT	02/12/2020
10 - Houston,	15 Claymore Drive	Houston, Johnstone, PA6		
Crosslee and	Houston	7JR		
_inwood	Johnstone PA6 7JR			
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0587/PP	Mr MacDonald	6 Kaimhill, Crosslee Road,	GRANT subject to	16/11/2020
	6 Kaimhill	Bridge of Weir, PA11 3RQ	conditions	
I 0 - Houston, Crosslee and	Crosslee Road			
_inwood	Houston pa11 3rg			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0621/PP	Pub Enterprises Ltd	Houston Inn, North Street,	GRANT subject to	08/12/2020
10 - Houston,	Houston Inn	Houston, Johnstone, PA6	conditions	
Crosslee and	North Street	7HF		
inwood	Houston			
	Johnstone PA6 7HF			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on and freestanding pergola to side	of restaurant.	
20/0628/PP	Mr Anderson	17 South Mound, Houston,	GRANT	01/12/2020
10 - Houston.	17 South Mound	Johnstone, PA6 7DX		
Crosslee and	Houston Johnstone			
_inwood	PA6 7DX			
	THU BA			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
Proposal 20/0642/PP	Erection of single storey extensi Mr Nelson		GRANT	02/12/2020
20/0642/PP	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive	on to rear of dwellinghouse 35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD	GRANT	02/12/2020
-	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood	35 Edmiston Drive,	GRANT	02/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston,	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley	35 Edmiston Drive,	GRANT	02/12/2020
20/0642/PP I0 - Houston, Crosslee and	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD	GRANT	02/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD	GRANT	02/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6		
20/0642/PP 0 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 0 - Houston,	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road,		
20/0642/PP 0 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 0 - Houston, Crosslee and	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6		
20/0642/PP 0 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 0 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU		
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7JU Erection of single storey extension	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU on to rear of dwellinghouse	GRANT	08/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0702/PP	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7JU	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU	GRANT GRANT subject to	
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0702/PP 10 - Houston,	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7JU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Urquhart 2 Merchiston Avenue Linwood	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Merchiston Avenue,	GRANT GRANT subject to	08/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0702/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7JU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Urquhart 2 Merchiston Avenue Linwood Paisley	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Merchiston Avenue,	GRANT GRANT subject to	08/12/2020
20/0642/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0668/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood Proposal 20/0702/PP	Mr Nelson 35 Edmiston Drive Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD Erection of single storey extension Mr McCrae 2 Murchison Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7JU Erection of single storey extension Mr & Mrs Urquhart 2 Merchiston Avenue Linwood	35 Edmiston Drive, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3TD on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU on to rear of dwellinghouse 2 Merchiston Avenue, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3LP	GRANT GRANT subject to	08/12/2020

				Page 23
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0713/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Houston Farms Waterlea Farm Kilmacolm Road Houston PA6 7HY	Woodlands Cottage, Chapel Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7AU	GRANT	06/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to the rear and formation of ram	ped entrance	
20/0720/CL 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mrs Paterson 10 Ninian Avenue Houston Johnstone PA6 7JF	10 Ninian Avenue, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JF	GRANT	29/01/2021
Proposal	Formation of door to side, formation	on of window to rear and internal a	alterations to dwellingho	use
20/0739/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr & Mrs Donn 14 Crawford Road Houston Johnstone PA6 7DA	14 Crawford Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DA	GRANT subject to conditions	22/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	o rear and single storey extension	to side of dwellinghouse	e
20/0797/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Reaper Grappling Ltd Unit 3B Lyons Road Linwood Paisley PA3 3BQ	3E Lyon Road, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3BQ	GRANT	02/02/2021
Proposal	Change of use of industrial unit (C	class 5) to gym (Class 11) (in retro	spect)	
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH	GRANT subject to conditions	28/11/2020
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH arden ground.	GRANT subject to conditions	
Proposal 19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0115/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g Mr Garson 5 Ranfurly Road Bridge of Weir	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH aarden ground. 5 Ranfurly Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EL	GRANT subject to conditions	28/11/2020 29/10/2020
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0115/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g Mr Garson 5 Ranfurly Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EL Erection of wall to front of dwelling	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH aarden ground. 5 Ranfurly Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EL ghouse (in retrospect)	GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions	29/10/2020
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0115/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g Mr Garson 5 Ranfurly Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EL Erection of wall to front of dwelling The Old Course Ranfurly Golf Club Ltd Ranfurly Place Bridge of Weir	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH aarden ground. 5 Ranfurly Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EL	GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0115/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0185/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g Mr Garson 5 Ranfurly Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EL Erection of wall to front of dwelling The Old Course Ranfurly Golf Club Ltd Ranfurly Place	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH aarden ground. 5 Ranfurly Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EL ghouse (in retrospect) Golf course, Old Ranfurly Golf Club, Ranfurly Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DE	GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to	29/10/2020
19/0804/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0115/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank Proposal 20/0185/PP 11 - Bishopton,	Mrs Comerford The Red House Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DH Erection of dwellinghouse within g Mr Garson 5 Ranfurly Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EL Erection of wall to front of dwelling The Old Course Ranfurly Golf Club Ltd Ranfurly Place Bridge of Weir PA11 3DE Replacement of existing portable SP Energy Networks 55 Fullarton Drive Glascow	The Red House, Montrose Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DH aarden ground. 5 Ranfurly Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EL ghouse (in retrospect) Golf course, Old Ranfurly Golf Club, Ranfurly Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DE	GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions GRANT subject to conditions No objections	29/10/2020

				Page 2
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0408/PP 11 - Bishopton, 3oW & Langbank Proposal	Dievans Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3RS	Main House Building, Barnbeth House, Clevans Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3RS o formgarden ground and increase	GRANT subject to conditions	26/10/2020 etres
-				
20/0412/LB 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr McNaull The East Wing Formakin Estate Houston Road Bishopton PA7 5NX	The East Wing, Formakin Estate, Houston Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NX	GRANT	30/09/2020
Proposal	Installation of Air Source Heat P	Pump and Electric Vehicle Charging	Point	
20/0413/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr McNaull The East Wing Formakin Estate Houston Road Bishopton PA7 5NX	The East Wing, Formakin Estate, Houston Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NX	GRANT subject to conditions	30/09/2020
Proposal	Installation of Air Source Heat P	Pump and Electric Vehicle Charging	Point	
20/0421/PP I1 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs O'Gorman 36 Donaldfield Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3JF	36 Donaldfield Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3JF	GRANT	02/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of porch to front of dwe	ellinghouse		
20/0423/PP I1 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	PATT 3JJ	14 Donaldfield Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3JJ	GRANT subject to conditions	21/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of garage to side of dw	eninghouse		
20/0470/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	PA11 3ER	Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER	GRANT	30/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extens	ion to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0482/AD I1 - Bishopton, 3oW & Langbank	Co-op 1 Angel Square Manchester M60 0AG	26 Greenock Road, Bishopton, PA7 5JN	GRANT subject to conditions	14/10/2020
Proposal	Display of fascia sign featuring i	internally illuminated logo and non-il ; five non-illuminated, wall-mounted		
20/0483/PP I1 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs Fraser 7 Barmore Crescent Bishopton PA7 5QU	7 Barmore Crescent, Bishopton, PA7 5QU	GRANT subject to conditions	20/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of porch to front and si	ngle storey extension to rear of dwe	llinghouse	

				Page 2
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0488/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr Love Ochtertyre Gryffe Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3AL	Ochtertyre, Gryffe Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3AL	GRANT	05/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension a installation of two dormer windows			
20/0493/AF	Mr Sweeney	Site 50 metres North of	Prior Approval Not	24/11/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	18 Stonefield Avenue Glasgow G12 0JF	Barnbrock Farm, Auchencloich Road, Kilbarchan, Johnstone	Required	
Proposal	Erection of agricultural buildings.			
20/0512/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr Shaw 1 Renshaw Road Bishopton PA7 5HN	1 Renshaw Road, Bishopton, PA7 5HN	GRANT subject to conditions	21/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of first floor extension to	rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0514/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr Darroch 14 Cunningham Gardens Houston PA6 7GA	Site on North Western boundary of No 20A, Kilmacolm Road, Bridge of Weir	GRANT subject to conditions	10/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of new 1.5 storey dwelling	g		
20/0519/TP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Renftrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1UG	Bridge of Weir Primary School, Warlock Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3QB	GRANT	05/11/2020
Proposal	Felling of one Scots pine and two	sycamores		
20/0538/CL 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mrs Carruth Holmcroft 21 Hazelwood Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EW	Holmcroft, 21 Hazelwood Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EW	GRANT	09/10/2020
Proposal	Partial conversion of garage for do	og grooming purposes		
20/0544/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr & Mrs McKinnon Glendale Bankend Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3EU	Glendale, Bankend Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EU	GRANT	29/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey rear exte	nsion		
20/0548/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr & Mrs Crankshaw 92 Old Greenock Road Bishopton PA7 5BB	92 Old Greenock Road, Bishopton, PA7 5BB	GRANT	26/10/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to side of dwellinghouse		

				Page 26	
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date	
20/0562/PP	Mrs O'Donnell 17 Southview Crescent	17 Southview Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3QH	GRANT	12/12/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Bridge of Weir				
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to	side of dwellinghouse			
20/0569/AF	Ms McLean	Site on South Eastern	Prior Approval Not	19/10/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	7 Glentyan Avenue Kilbarchan PA102JT	boundary of Barnbrock Farm, Auchencloich Road, Kilbarchan, Johnstone	Required		
Proposal	Prior Notification for Farm-related b	ouilding works (non-residential)			
20/0570/PP	Mr Sandhu Biskantan kas Hatal	Bishopton Inn Hotel, 2	GRANT	18/11/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Bishopton Inn Hotel 2 Greenock Road Bishopton PA7 5JN	Greenock Road, Bishopton, PA7 5JN			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of building			
20/0581/PP	Mrs Campbell	3 Carron Drive, Bishopton,	GRANT	09/11/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	3 Carron Drive Bishopton PA7 5EE	PA7 5EE			
Proposal	Erection of porch to front of dwellin	ghouse			
20/0582/PP	Ms Van Mourik	Whinnerston Farm House,	GRANT subject to	30/10/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Whinnerston Farm House Forehouse Road Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2PT	Forehouse Road, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2PT	conditions		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse			
20/0598/PP	Mr Campion	24 Dalmahoy Crescent,	GRANT subject to	10/12/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	24 Dalmahoy Crescent Bridge of Weir PA11 3JB	Bridge of Weir, PA11 3JB	conditions		
Proposal	Erection of raised deck and increas	se in height of fencing to three m	etres		
20/0602/PP	Mrs Gault	Flat 0/1, Drumhirk, Main	GRANT	17/11/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Flat 0/1, Drumhirk Main Street Langbank Port Glasgow PA14 6XP	Road, Langbank, Port Glasgow, PA14 6XP			
Proposal	Enlargement of window on side ele	evation of flat			
20/0603/PP	Mr & Mrs McGarvey	Cwaben, Sachelcourt	GRANT subject to	16/12/2020	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	C/O Langavat House Old Skene Road Westhill Aberdeenshire AB32 6UB	Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5AA	conditions		
Proposal	Erection of two storey dwellinghous	se			

				Page 2
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0606/PP	Mr & Mrs MacKintosh	7 Cairns Road, Bishopton,	GRANT	09/11/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	7 Cairns Road Bishopton PA7 5EH	PA7 5EH		
Proposal	Erection of porch to side of dwell	inghouse		
20/0609/CL	Mr Smith	1 Troon Drive, Bridge of	GRANT	23/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	1 Troon Drive Bridge of Weir PA11 3HF	Weir, PA11 3HF		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n and decking to rear of dwellingh	ouse and formation of w	indow
20/0625/AD	BD & JC Developments	76 Greenock Road,	GRANT subject to	27/11/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Trident House 175 Renfrew Road Paisley PA3 4EF	Bishopton, PA7 5JB	conditions	
Proposal	Display of one pole mounted LEE) screen		
20/0633/PP	Dr Higgins Garrel Mount	Garrel Mount, Bankend	GRANT subject to conditions	11/01/2021
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Bankend Road	Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EU	Conditions	
Proposal	Alterations to wall to front of dwe	llinghouse		
20/0639/LB	Miss McCourt	2 Woodside Cottages,	GRANT	02/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	2 Woodside Cottages Main Road Langbank Port Glasgow PA14 6UU	Main Road, Langbank, Port Glasgow, PA14 6UU		
Proposal	Replacement of two windows to r	ear of property		
20/0655/PP	Mr & Mrs Paterson	Newstead, Montrose	GRANT subject to	07/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Newstead Montrose Terrace Bridge of Weir PA11 3DD	Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DD	conditions	
Proposal	Extension and remodel of existing	g detached garage to form store, g	gym & garden room	
20/0656/PP	Mr & Mrs Mandic	62A Greenock Road,	GRANT subject to	09/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	62A Greenock Road Bishopton PA7 5JB	Bishopton, PA7 5JB	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	n to rear, installation of rear dorme	er and external alteration	IS.
20/0659/PP	Mr Wilson	4 Bolerno Crescent,	GRANT	10/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	4 Bolerno Crescent Bishopton PA7 5FH	Bishopton, PA7 5FH		
Proposal	Erection of single storey rear exte	ension and external alterations.		

				Page 28
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0677/CL 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Mr Duke 16 Barmore Crescent Bishopton PA7 5QU	16 Barmore Crescent, Bishopton, PA7 5QU	GRANT	04/12/2020
Proposal	Conversion of integral garage to	o form habitable room with associate	ed alterations to front ele	evation
20/0678/PP	Mrs Rankin	16 Warlock Road, Bridge	GRANT	05/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	16 Warlock Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3PZ	of Weir, PA11 3PZ		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensi	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0685/PP	Mr & Mrs Forbes	3 Shillingworth Place,	GRANT	05/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	3 Shillingworth Place Bridge of Weir PA11 3DY	Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DY		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensi	on to side and rear of dwellinghous	se	
20/0694/CL	Mrs Harkins	22 Lochside Avenue,	GRANT	23/11/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	22 Lochside Avenue Bishopton PA7 5FZ	Bishopton, PA7 5FZ		
Proposal	Erection of single storey rear ex	tension		
20/0697/PP	Mr Pieri	1 The Grove, Bridge of	GRANT subject to	12/01/2021
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	1 The Grove Bridge of Weir PA11 3DU	Weir, PA11 3DU	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensi	on to front of dwellinghouse		
20/0724/PP 11 - Bishopton,	Mr & Mrs Fleming 53 Hazelwood Road	53 Hazelwood Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DX	GRANT	22/01/2021
BoW & Langbank	Bridge of Weir PA11 3DX			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensi	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0725/CL	Mr MacLeod	17 Glen Brae, Bridge of	GRANT	11/12/2020
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	17 Glen Brae Bridge of Weir PA11 3BH	Weir, PA11 3BH		
Proposal	External alterations to dwellingh	ouse		
20/0726/PP	Ms Airdrie	14 Nairn Drive, Bishopton,	GRANT subject to	11/01/2021
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	14 Nairn Drive Bishopton PA7 5GE	PA7 5GE	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensi	on to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0750/PP	Mr Stickler	Glencairn, Ranfurly Place,	GRANT subject to	26/01/2021
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Glencairn Ranfurly Place Bridge of Weir PA11 3DF	Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DF	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of outbuilding			

				Page 2
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0752/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbanł	Mrs Wright 30 St Andrews Drive Bridge of Weir PA11 3HT	30 St Andrews Drive, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3HT	GRANT subject to conditions	26/01/2021
Proposal	Erection of two single storey extension	sions to side elevations of dwellin	nghouse	
20/0761/AD 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbanł	BAE Systems Georgetown Reception Centre Houston Road Houston PA67BG	Royal Ordnance, Station Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NJ	GRANT subject to conditions	26/01/2021
Proposal	Display of four non-illuminated hoa	rdings		
20/0764/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	PAT SINE	11 Millbank Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5NE	GRANT subject to conditions	01/02/2021
Proposal	Erection of first floor extension to d	etached garage.		
20/0777/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbanl	Mrs Robertson 19 Hay Avenue Bishopton PA7 5LL	19 Hay Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5LL	GRANT	07/02/2021
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to front and side of dwellinghous	se	
20/0312/PP 12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	McCall Developments The Corrie Houston Road Kilmacolm PA13 4NY	Land to South of Maritime Court, Cartside Avenue, Inchinnan	GRANT subject to conditions	03/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey office, single parking	storey tool store and two single	storey industrial units ar	id formation of
20/0360/PP 12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Mr Mackie Barnhill Farm Houston Road Inchinnan PA4 9LU	Big Green Barn, Barnhill Farm, Houston Road, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9LU	Refuse	01/10/2020
Proposal	Change of use from Storage and D	Distribution (Class 6) to Farmshop	o (Class 1) and Café (Cla	ass 3)
20/0396/PP 12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Effective Project Solutions Centrex House 1 Simpson Parkway Simpson Parkway Livingston EH54 7BH	3 Fountain Drive, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RF	GRANT subject to conditions	22/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of warehouse and formation	on of service yard extension		
20/0419/PP 12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Mr Aitken 7 Laxford Road Erskine PA8 6HH	7 Laxford Road, Erskine, PA8 6HH	GRANT	18/09/2020
Proposal	Erection of single storey extension	to rear of dwellinghouse		

				Page 30
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0433/PP	Mrs Callan 28 India Drive	28 India Drive, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9LE	GRANT	28/10/2020
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Inchinnan Renfrew PA4 9LE			
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n with ramped access to rear of fl	at	
20/0451/PP	Mr McMahon	28 Parkvale Avenue,	GRANT	05/10/2020
12 - Erskine and nchinnan	28 Parkvale Avenue Erskine PA8 7LB	Erskine, PA8 7LB		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0478/PP	Mr McKay 9 Glenmoss Avenue	8 Glenmoss Avenue, Erskine, PA8 6HN	GRANT subject to conditions	15/10/2020
12 - Erskine and nchinnan	Erskine PA8 6HN	EISKINE, PAO OFIN	conditions	
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0479/PP	Mr & Mrs Totton	27 Hawthorn Crescent,	GRANT	21/10/2020
12 - Erskine and nchinnan	27 Hawthorn Crescent Erskine PA8 7BY	Erskine, PA8 7BY		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0524/PP	Mr Bell	14 Queenside Crescent,	GRANT	29/10/2020
12 - Erskine and nchinnan	14 Queenside Crescent Erskine PA8 6HW	Erskine, PA8 6HW		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to side and rear of dwellinghous	se	
20/0549/CL	Ms McAulay 19 Parkvale Place	19 Parkvale Place, Erskine, PA8 7LF	GRANT	26/10/2020
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Erskine PA8 7LF	LISKING, I AO I LI		
Proposal	Erection of single storey extensio	n to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0614/PP	Mr & Mrs Ward	35 Luckinsford Avenue,	GRANT	04/12/2020
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	35 Luckinsford Avenue Inchinnan Renfrew PA4 9QZ	Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QZ		
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension t	o side of dwellinghouse		
20/0624/PP	Ms McGrane	40 Millfield Drive, Erskine,	GRANT	12/11/2020
12 - Erskine and nchinnan	40 Millfield Drive Erskine PA8 6JA	PA8 6JA		
Proposal		n to rear and two storey extensior	n to side of dwellinghouse	9
20/0688/PP	Mr McLean	8 Freeland Drive,	GRANT	23/12/2020
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	8 Freeland Drive Inchinnan Renfrew PA4 9QP	Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QP		
		o side of dwellinghouse with conn		

				Page 31
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date
20/0704/CL 12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	Mrs Magee 19 Park Road Inchinnan Renfrew PA4 9QJ	19 Park Road, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QJ	GRANT	23/11/2020
Proposal	Formation of rooflights and bifo	ld doors to rear of dwellinghouse		
20/0727/PP	Mr & Mrs Smith	193 Turnhill Drive, Erskine,	GRANT	20/01/2021
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	193 Turnhill Drive Erskine PA8 7EY	PA8 7EY		
Proposal	Erection of first floor extension	to side of dwellinghouse		
20/0771/PP	Mrs McCann	65 Parkvale Avenue,	GRANT	01/02/2021
12 - Erskine and Inchinnan	65 Parkvale Avenue Erskine PA8 7LB	Erskine, PA8 7LB		
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension	n to side of dwellinghouse		

Total Number of Applications decided

247

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL COMMUNITIES, HOUSING AND PLANNING POLICY BOARD APPLICATIONS WITHDRAWN DURING THE PERIOD

14/09/2020 AND 19/02/2021

			Page 1
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Date Withdrawn
20/0561/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Mr Adam 7 Findhorn Avenue Renfrew PA4 0UQ	7 Findhorn Avenue, Renfrew, PA4 0UQ	30/11/2020
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to sig	de of dwellinghouse	
20/0661/PP 1 - Renfrew North and Braehead	Cafe Su Renfrew 15 Canal Street Renfrew PA4 8QE	15 Canal Street, Renfrew, PA4 8QE	21/01/2021
Proposal	Installation of awning		
20/0600/PP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Gilchrist Yonderton South Street Houston Johnstone PA6 7EN	Yonderton, South Street, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7EN	23/11/2020
Proposal	roof replacing the current concrete tile	es with slate.	
20/0584/PP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Network Rail Third Floor 151 St Vincent Street Glasgow G2 5NW	Bishopton Aqueduct, Greenock Road, Bishopton	14/10/2020
Proposal	Upgrading of inlet/outlet of aqueduct	over railway	
20/0773/CL 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Somewhere Special Ltd Millburn Ruskie Ruskie Stirling FK8 3LG	12 Castle Terrace, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EF	11/02/2021
Proposal	Retail business use, including hairdre	ssing	
19/0549/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	SDR Fast foods Itd 3 Blackcroft Gardens Mount Vernon Glasgow G32 0PT	Site on Western boundary of No 301 Gallowhill Road, Paisley	20/12/2020
Proposal		way facility and one hot food takeawa	у
20/0147/CL 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Mr Singh 439-441 Hillington Road Hillington Park G52 4BL	433 to 437 Hillington Road, Hillington Park, Glasgow, G52 4BL	21/09/2020
Proposal	Subdivision of industrial warehouse to	o form six storage/workshop units	

			Page 2	
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Date Withdrawn	
20/0521/PP 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill Proposal	Silver Rose Funeral Director's Ltd 210 Paisley Road Renfrew PA4 8AA Alterations to shopfront.	210 Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8AA	18/12/2020	
	- -			
20/0583/CL 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Mr Hunter 86A Renfrew Road Paisley PA3 4BJ	86A Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4BJ	01/02/2021	
	I replaced old sash and case windows shape and with no alteration to the wind undertook this improvement.It was not	dow openings.I did not know I was ir	n a listed building when i	
20/0619/LB 2 - Renfrew South and Gallowhill	Mr Hunter 86A Renfrew Road Paisley PA3 4BJ	86A Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4BJ	24/11/2020	
Proposal	Installation of replacement windows (in	retrospect)		
20/0722/PP	Renfrewshire Council	Main Building, Ralston Primary	07/12/2020	
3 - Paisley Northeast and Ralston	Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1JD	School, School Road, Paisley, PA1 3AT		
Proposal	Construction of a two storey extension	to house an access lift.		
20/0182/PP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1JD	Netherton Farm, Abbotsinch Road, Renfrew, PA4 9PA	23/11/2020	
	Variation of wording for Condition 15 of commencement of development which development as set out in the Develop Assessment (SWECO June 2018) or p of the Development Guide (SWECO Ju the applicant shall submit for the writter consultation with Transport Scotland, a implementation of a managed motorwa Renfrewshire Council as Planning Auth	would result in floorspace exceeding ment Guide (SWECO June 2018) an rior to the elapse of a period of 15 ye ine 2018) and Transport Assessmen n approval of Renfrewshire Council a developed scheme/project and prog scheme or such other scheme as	g the quantum of Id the Transport ears since the submission t (SWECO June 2018), as Planning Authority in gramme for	
20/0608/LB	Mr Szramke	12A Main Road, Paisley, PA2	16/10/2020	
4 - Paisley Northwest	PA2 6AJ	6AJ		
Proposal	Dwelling			
20/0638/PP	Mr Wilson	Ground A, Sutherland Street,	01/02/2021	
4 - Paisley Northwest	Flat 3.1 98 Old Dumbarton Road Glasgow G3 8PZ	Paisley		
Proposal	To create 2 new units on the site, it wou workshops with offices above.	uld be envisaged that on the ground	floor level there would be	

			Page	3
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Date Withdrawn	
20/0447/PP	Lakeview Properties Spar	56 Barterholm Road, Paisley, PA2 6PD	02/10/2020	
5 - Paisley East and Central	111 Rowan Street Paisley PA2 8QD			
	Change of use from shop to two flats a installation of window and door opening		eplacment of roof an	d
20/0651/CL	Mr Kilpatrick	11 Ben Buie Way, Paisley, PA2	27/10/2020	
5 - Paisley East and Central	11 Ben Buie Way Paisley PA2 7NR	7NR		
Proposal	Removal of internal wall			
19/0376/LB	NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde	Hazelwood, Dykebar Hospital,	24/11/2020	
6 - Paisley Southeast	c/o Montagu Evans 302 St Vincent St Glasgow G2 5RU	Grahamston Road, Paisley, PA2 7DE		
Proposal	Demolition of former hospital building (Category B Listed).		
20/0235/PP	Aldi Stores Ltd	2 Printers Place, Paisley, PA2	01/10/2020	
6 - Paisley Southeast	Pottishaw Road Bathgate EH48 2FB	7RX		
Proposal	Erection of recycling unit.			
20/0334/LB	Miss Qureshi Flat 1/6	Flat 1/6, Alexandra Gate, 22 Neilston Road, Paisley, PA2 6LN	11/11/2020	
6 - Paisley Southeast	Alexandra Gate 22 Neilston Road Paisley PA2 6LN			
Proposal	Change to double glaze PVC window.			
19/0684/PP	Mr & Mrs Barber	5 Quarrelton Grove, Johnstone,	20/12/2020	
8 - Johnstone South and Elderslie	5 Quarrelton Grove Johnstone PA5 8LJ	PA5 8LJ		
Proposal	Erection of two storey extension to side	e of dwellinghouse.		
19/0458/PP	Mrs Craig	29 Station Avenue, Howwood,	26/10/2020	
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Langcroft Balgreen Road Lochwinnoch PA12 4LD	Johnstone, PA9 1AZ		
Proposal	Change of use from open space to priv	vate garden ground and erection of fe	ence	

			Page 4
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Date Withdrawn
20/0522/PP	Mr Reid	Mansfield, Johnshill,	23/11/2020
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	Mansfield Johnshill Lochwinnoch PA12 4ES	Lochwinnoch, PA12 4ES	
Proposal		re which measures 6m x 3m and also ren ar of property keeping to 1m from bounda	
	within permitted development ru	les using shingles and timber cladding to ture will be made up of 2 areas, 1 garden	clad structure walls to
	within permitted development ru match rest of garden, new struct decking area all covered by pitch Anvil Strength Gym	les using shingles and timber cladding to ture will be made up of 2 areas, 1 garden hed roof Unit M, Floors Street Industrial	clad structure walls to
20/0737/PP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW	within permitted development ru match rest of garden, new struct decking area all covered by pitch Anvil Strength Gym 111a Neilston Road Paisley	les using shingles and timber cladding to ture will be made up of 2 areas, 1 garden hed roof	clad structure walls to shed 5mx5m and 5mx5m

23

Total Number of Applications withdrawn

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL

To: INFORMATION BULLETIN

By Head of Economy and Development

Date: February 2021

Subject: DELEGATED ITEMS, APPEALS AND BUILDING WARRANTS

1. SUMMARY

1.1 The undernoted items have been determined by the Director of Communities, Housing and Planning Permission under delegated powers.

1.1.1 PLANNING APPLICATIONS

Attached as **Appendix 1(a)** to this report is a list of planning applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(b)** to this report is a list of applications withdrawn under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(c)** to this report is a list of non-material variations dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Attached as **Appendix 1(d)** to this report is a list of treeworks applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period

2. DETERMINATION OF APPEALS

2.1 Attached as **Appendix 2** to this report is a list of appeals determined by the Scottish Government Directorate for Planning & Environmental Appeals during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

3. APPEALS RECEIVED

3.1 Attached as **Appendix 3** to this report is a list of appeals received by the Scottish Government Directorate for Planning & Environmental Appeals during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

4. BUILDING WARRANTS

4.1 Attached as **Appendix 4** to this report is a list of applications dealt with under delegated powers during the period 14 Sept 20 to 19 Feb 21

Contact Officer: Sharon Marlow (Ext 7835)

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL COMMUNITIES, HOUSING AND PLANNING POLICY BOARD TREEWORKS APPLICATIONS DECIDED BY HEAD OF ECONOMY & DEVELOPMENT UNDER DELEGATED POWERS DURING THE PERIOD

14/09/2020 and 19/02/2021

				Page	1
Applic no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date	
20/0575/TP 7 - Paisley Southwest Proposal Pollarding	Mrs Tudhope 11 Greenways Court Paisley PA2 9HH of four trees comprising two lime,	10 & 11 Greenways Court, Paisley, PA2 9HH	GRANT	13/11/2020	
20/0612/TP 7 - Paisley Southwest	Mrs Campbell 47 Greenways Court Paisley PA2 9HH	47 Greenways Court, Paisley, PA2 9HH	GRANT	22/10/2020	
Proposal Crown red	uction of one lime tree				
20/0589/TP 7 - Paisley Southwest	Hacking and Paterson 1 Newton Terrace Glasgow G3 7PL	Rear of 19 Balgonie Woods, Paisley, PA2 6HW	GRANT	13/11/2020	
Proposal Felling of o	one beech tree				
20/0517/TP 7 - Paisley Southwest	Hacking & Paterson 1 Newton Terrace Sauchihall Street Charing Cross Glasgow G3 7PL	5 Acacia Drive, Paisley, PA2 9LS	GRANT	15/09/2020	
Proposal Treeworks	to 2 trees				
20/0689/TP 5 - Paisley East and Central	SP Energy Networks 55 Fullarton Drive Glasgow G32 8FA	Site 150 metres North West of No 88, Ben Nevis Road, Paisley	GRANT	19/01/2021	
Proposal Removal o widened a	of tree growth to provide three met	re clearance around fenced com	bound and to crea	ate	
20/0560/TP 4 - Paisley Northwest	Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1UG	Sites between Nos 123 and 125 then 141 and 143, Glencoats Drive, Paisley	GRANT	23/10/2020	
Proposal Felling of t	wo lime trees				
20/0519/TP 11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank	Renftrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1UG	Bridge of Weir Primary School, Warlock Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3QB	GRANT	05/11/2020	
Proposal Felling of o	one Scots pine and two sycamore	8			

from various 20/0664/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal Crown lifting sycamore at 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW Proposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	Applicant Renfrewshire Council-Community Resources Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR	39 of 126 Site Address Site to side of 6 Kilallan Avenue, Bridge of Weir	Decision GRANT	Decision Date 14/01/2021	
11 - Bishopton, BoW & Langbank roposal Felling of tw from various 20/0664/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Crown lifting sycamore al 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Crown lifting sycamore al 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	Council-Community Resources Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR	-	GRANT	14/01/2021	
from various 20/0664/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Crown lifting sycamore at 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	o ash trees and additional canling				
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Crown lifting sycamore al 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	s trees overhanging path	s, crown lifting of one sycamore	and pruning of b	ranches	
sycamore at 20/0666/TP 9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	Renfrewshire Council-Community Resources Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR	Site on Northern boundary of No 31, William Street, Johnstone	GRANT	14/01/2021	
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Pruning of o and addition 20/0459/TP	g and shaping of three lime trees, c nd removal of scrub consisting of e			ı one	
and addition 20/0459/TP	Renfrewshire Council-Community Resources Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR	Land on edge of highway to North of playing field, Barn Green, Kilbarchan, Johnstone	GRANT	14/01/2021	
	overhanging growth from trees adja nal saplings	cent to road and footway and re	emoval of one syd	camore	
9 - J'stone N, Kilbarchan, H'wood, LochW roposal Crown reduc	Mrs Hutton 25 Langside Drive Kilbarchan Johnstone PA10 2EL ction works to one birch and one a	25 Langside Drive, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2EL sh tree	GRANT	24/09/2020	
20/0595/TP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Osborne 20 Goldenlee View Crosslee Johnstone PA6 7ED ro oak trees at the rear of the back	20 Goldenlee View, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7ED	GRANT	02/11/2020	
20/0572/TP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	W B Smith Trees & Turf Ltd Laigh Auchencloich Farm Kilbarchan PA10 2PZ	8 Crawford Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DA	GRANT	02/12/2020	
roposal Crown reduc	ction by up to 30% of one Scots Pi	ne			
20/0649/TP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood	Mr Campbell 24 Leeburn Avenue Houston Johnstone PA6 7DN	24 Leeburn Avenue, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DN	GRANT	04/12/2020	
roposal Removal of	one sycamore and crown reduction	n and additional pruning works	to two sycamores	3	
20/0709/TP 10 - Houston, Crosslee and Linwood roposal Pruning of b	Mr Jackson 17 Manse Crescent Houston Johnstone	17 Manse Crescent, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JN	GRANT	01/12/2020	

			40 of 126		Page	3
Appli	c no.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date	
20/06 10 - Ho Crossic Linw	ee and		Rear of 5 Cunningham Gardens, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7GA	GRANT	11/11/2020	
Proposal	Works to fo	our trees and removal of four trees	3			
20/06 8 - Johnste and Ele		Renfrewshire Council - Housing Services Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1JD	Site on Eastern boundary of No 6 & 8, Ash Place, Johnstone	GRANT	27/10/2020	
Proposal	Crown red	uce and crown lift two beech trees	;			
20/04 8 - Johnsto and Elo Proposal	derslie	Mr P McGonnell 35 Linn Park Gardens Johnstone PA5 8LH wo leylandii trees	35 Linn Park Gardens, Johnstone, PA5 8LH	GRANT	15/10/2020	
20/05 8 - Johnste and Ele		Mr Currie 13 Thorndene Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9DA	13 Thorndene, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DA	GRANT	02/11/2020	
Proposal	Crown red	uce and prune one Lime tree				
	186/TP Southwest	Mrs Lindsay 10 Tantallon Drive Paisley PA2 9JS	10 Tantallon Drive, Paisley, PA2 9JS	GRANT subject to conditions	19/10/2020	
Proposal	Pruning of	Chestnut tree				
	309/TP 7 North and head	Mrs Smith 24 Torridon Drive Renfrew PA4 0US	24 Torridon Drive, Renfrew, PA4 0US	GRANT subject to conditions	05/11/2020	
Proposal	Removal o	f two lime trees and height reduct	ion and removal of epicormic g	rowth from one lime tr	ee	
20/05 9 - J'st Kilbarchar Loc	n, H'wood,	W B Smith Trees & Turf Ltd Laigh Auchencloich Farm Kilbarchan PA10 2PZ	Foremount House, Easwald Bank, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2EZ	GRANT subject to conditions	07/10/2020	
Proposal	Works to tr	ees 16 trees including the remove	al of 3 trees			
20/03 10 - Ho Crossie Linw	ee and	Dr Turner 2 Brierie Avenue Crosslee Johnstone PA6 7BQ	2 Brierie Avenue, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7BQ	GRANT subject to conditions	30/09/2020	
Proposal	Crown red	uction of tree				
20/06 10 - Ho Crossie Linw	ee and rood	Mr Winn East Wing Houston House Kirk Road Houston Johnstone	Houston House, Kirk Road, Houston, Johnstone	GRANT subject to conditions	11/12/2020	
Proposal	Felling of c	ne yew tree				

		41 of 126		Page	4
Э.	Applicant	Site Address	Decision	Decision Date	
/TP on, and d	Mrs Robertson 17 Brierie Hill Road Crosslee Johnstone PA6 7AD	17 Brierie Hill Road, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7AD	GRANT subject to conditions	10/11/2020	
rown redu	uction of one Beech and one Syd	camore tree			
/TP con, and d	Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Cotton Street Paisley PA1 1BR	Site Opp 55/53 Houston Road, Crosslee	GRANT subject to conditions	18/01/2021	
elling of o	ne Oak tree and pruning of bran	ches from one Oak Tree			
/TP on, and d	Treewise Tree Surgeons Treewise Tree Surgeons	18 Goldenlee View, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7ED	GRANT subject to conditions	07/12/2020	
ening of tr	iree oak irees				
/TP con, and d	Mrs Kennedy 1 The Beeches Brookfield Johnstone PA5 8UZ	1 The Beeches, Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8UZ	GRANT subject to conditions	10/11/2020	
elling of o	ne Sycamore tree				
/TP South slie	Mr Aitchison 14 Thorndene Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9DA	14 Thorndene, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DA	GRANT subject to conditions	27/10/2020	
eduction	of two Lime trees				
/TP uthwest	Hacking & Paterson 1 Newton Terrace Sauchihall Street Charing Cross Glasgow G3 7PL	31 Balgonie Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LP	Invalid application returned to applcnt	23/11/2020	
	TP on, ind frown redu TP on, ind f elling of o TP on, ind f elling of th f TP on, ind f f elling of o TP south slie eduction	TP Mrs Robertson 17 Brierie Hill Road on, Crosslee and Johnstone PA6 7AD rown reduction of one Beech and one Syd TP Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House on, Cotton Street and Paisley PA1 1BR elling of one Oak tree and pruning of bran TP Treewise Tree Surgeons Treewise Tree Surgeons on, and d elling of three oak trees TP Mrs Kennedy 1 The Beeches on, Brookfield Johnstone PA5 8UZ elling of one Sycamore tree TP Mr Aitchison 14 Thorndene Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9DA eduction of two Lime trees TP Hacking & Paterson 1 Newton Terrace South Surgeon TP Hacking & Paterson 1 Newton Terrace Suchihall Street Charing Cross Glasgow	TP Mrs Robertson 17 Brierie Hill Road, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7AD on, Crosslee PA6 7AD rown reduction of one Beech and one Sycamore tree PA6 7AD TP Renfrewshire Council Renfrewshire House Site Opp 55/53 nd Paisley Houston Road, Crosslee on, Cotton Street Crosslee nd Paisley Houston Road, Crosslee nd Paisley Crosslee a PA1 1BR Belling of one Oak tree and pruning of branches from one Oak Tree TP Treewise Tree Surgeons Treewise Tree Surgeons 18 Goldenlee View, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7ED on, Treewise Tree Surgeons Tree Surgeons 17 Broekfield, Johnstone, PA6 7ED on, Treewise Tree Surgeons Tree Surgeons 17 Breekee, SBrookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8UZ elling of three oak trees Tree Brookfield PA5 8UZ TP Mr Aitchison Johnstone PA5 9DA 14 Thorndene, PA5 9DA eduction of two Lime trees 31 Balgonie Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LP TP Hacking & Paterson Sauchihall Street Charing Cross Glasgow 31 Balgonie Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9LP	Applicant Site Address Decision TP Mrs Robertson 17 Brierie Hill Road, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7AD GRANT subject to conditions on, a Crosslee PA6 7AD GRANT subject to conditions rown reduction of one Beech and one Sycamore tree Free GRANT subject to conditions TP Renfrewshire Council Paisley Site Opp 55/53 GRANT subject to conditions on, Cotton Street Cotton Street Crosslee Crosslee PA1 1BR Paisley Crosslee, Johnstone, Paisley GRANT subject to conditions on, Cotton Street Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7ED GRANT subject to conditions TP Treewise Tree Surgeons Treewise Tree Surgeons 18 Goldenlee View, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7ED GRANT subject to conditions on, Ind I The Beeches Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8UZ GRANT subject to conditions Conditions TP Mr Aitchison 14 Thormdene, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DA GRANT subject to conditions Conditions South Sile Mr Aitchison 14 Thormdene, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DA GRANT subject to conditions Conditions TP Hacking & Paterson	41 of 126b.ApplicantSite AddressDecision <t< td=""></t<>

Total Number of Applications decided

30

APPENDIX 2

DETERMINATION OF APPEALS BY THE SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT DIRECTORATE FOR PLANNING & ENVIRONMENTAL APPEALS

The following appeals were determined by the Scottish Government Directorate for Planning & Environmental Appeals during the period 14/09/20 to 19/02/2021.

20/0278/PP - Bowfield Hotel and Country Club, Bowfield Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DZ - Erection of 10 glamping pods. - Dismissed

APPENDIX 3

NOTIFICATION OF APPEALS RECEIVED BY DEVELOPMENT AND HOUSING SERVICES

The following appeals were received by the Directorate for Housing & Development Appeals during the period 14/09/2020 to 19/02/2021

19/0184/PP - Erskine Bridge Hotel, Erskine Harbour, Erskine, PA8 6AN - Erection of residential development comprising 246 dwellinghouses and flats, with associated infrastructure, open space and landscaping – Appeal against refusal

20/0102/PP - Land at Haddockston Estate, West Glen Road, Houston, Johnstone -Formation of commercial fishery with associated access, parking, modular building and landscaping. - Appeal against refusal

20/0278/PP - Bowfield Hotel and Country Club, Bowfield Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DZ - Erection of 10 glamping pods. - Appeal against refusal

20/0430/AD - Advertising Station No 50, Maxwellton Street, Paisley - Display of two freestanding digital advertising hoardings - Appeal against refusal

BUILDING WARRANT APPLICATIONS DECIDED BY HEAD OF CONOMY & DEVELOPMENT UNDER DELEGATED POWERS BETWEEN

	14/09/2020	AND 19/02/202	1	BWDEL.Rpt
				Page 1
	APPLICANT	AGENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0511/eBC	Mr K. Troup	Eraldo Architects Limited	9 Gadie Avenue,	£67,200
Vard 1		Linneu	Renfrew, PA4 0YL	
Proposal	side extension to	ing dwelling and 2 storey form utility room, shower r droom with en-suite		
20/0906/eBC	Mrs N. Brown	M A Design	21 Tirry Way,	£4,500
Vard 1			Renfrew, PA4 0YE	
Proposal	Alterations to dwe to form sunroom	lling house to replace con	servatory roof	
17/0327/BC	Mrs K. Payne		7 Millburn Avenue,	£1,250
Vard 1			Renfrew, PA4 8UL	
Proposal	Alterations to dwe	lling house to form french	doors	
20/0867/eAM	Mr and Mrs J. Allan	Mr K. Wotherspoon	63 Haining Road, Renfrew, PA4 0AJ	
Proposal	steps altered, w.c.	/0465/BC to change windo . relocated to shower roon	n, remove	
20/1330/eBC	perimeter decking Mr J McElroy	and roof ventilation amer Mr A Mr A McGowan		£500
Vard 1			Circle, Renfrew, PA4 8FL	2300
Proposal		lling house to form access house and garage	s door	
20/1333/eBC /ard 1	Mrs M Campbell	Mr S Bain	1 Lossie Crescent, Renfrew, PA4 0YJ	£4,000
Proposal	Alterations to grous shower room	und floor dwelling flat to for	rm wet floor	

				Page
	APPLICANT	최영토N¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0040/AM	Mr L. Clark	lan M. Denney	49A Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8LG	
ard 1				
Proposal	Amendment to 1	9/0681/BC to add wood burn	ing stove	
20/0553/eBC	Mr R. MacKenzie	Mr K. Wotherspoon	2 Kirkfield Gardens, Renfrew, PA4 8JE	£15,500
ard 1			Kennew, FA4 OJE	
Proposal	Extension to dwo	elling house to form conserva	tory	
20/0763/eBC ard 1	Mr G. Ashton	BW Architecture	103 Kirkfield Gardens, Renfrew, PA4 8JA	£8,000
Proposal	Conversion of in	tegral garage to form family r	oom	
20/1120/eBC ard 1	Mrs G Prior	David Locke	16 Oxford Road, Renfrew, PA4 0SJ	£14,000
Proposal	Conversion of at	ttic to form study		
20/1289/eBC	Mrs A Gaffney	DMM Group Limited	14 Crofton Avenue,	£6,000
ard 1			Renfrew, PA4 8ZD	20,000
Proposal	Alterations and o to form open pla	conversion of integral garage n kitchen/dining	to	
20/1047/eBC ard 1	Albert Bartlett	NRN Design Limited	Unit 120A, Braehead Shopping Centre, King's Inch Road, Renfrew, Glasgow, G51 4BS	£18,000
Proposal	Alterations to sh floor layout	op front, servery counters and	d general	
20/0909/eBC ard 1	Scottish Wireless		Main Building, Renfrew High School, Haining Road, Renfrew, PA4 0AN	£986
Proposal	Alterations and i	nstallation of electrical service	es	

		46-05-126-		Page
	APPLICANT	육영ENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0676/eBC	Mr A. Condy	Mr D. Jarvie	154 Sandy Road, Renfrew, PA4 0BX	£5,000
ard 1				
Proposal	Alterations to dw and relocate kitcl	elling house to form utility ro hen	oom and toilet	
20/0640/eBC	Mrs L. Scott		2 Bleasdale Road,	£6,000
ard 1			Renfrew, PA4 8ZJ	
Proposal	Conversion of int	tegral garage to form habital	ble room	
20/0722/eBC ard 1	Mr J. Cavan	Mr S. Bain	Flat 0/1, 53 Glebe Street, Renfrew, PA4 8UF	£4,000
Proposal	Alterations to dw	elling flat to install wet floor	shower	
19/1376/eBC ard 1	Boots Properties	Lewis & Hickey Ltd	Unit 68, Braehead Shopping Centre, King's Inch Road, Renfrew, Glasgow, G51 4BP	£35,000
Proposal	Alteration to form	n hearing booth		
20/1066/eAM	Mrs R Colquhoun	George Robertson	32 King George Park	
rd 1			Avenue, Renfrew, PA4 0AP	
Proposal	Amendment to 1 relocate boiler	6/1573/eBC to remove frenc	ch doors and	
20/1069/eBC	Mrs F. Thompson	Robertson Design Practice	30 Brora Drive, Renfrew, PA4 0XA	£1,000
ard 1				
Proposal	Alterations to dw partition and infill	elling house to remove non- l existing window	loadbearing	
20/0333/eBC	Mr R. Sarda	Anglian Home Improvements	42 Brora Drive, Renfrew, PA4 0XA	£33,074
ard 1			,	
Proposal	Single storev ext	ension to dwelling house to	form sun room	

				Page 4
	APPLICANT	祝ઉĒ였다 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1207/eAM ard 1	Ambassador Homes (Scotland) Ltd	Ark Architecture and Design	Golf Course, Renfrew Golf Club, Inchinnan Road, Renfrew	
Proposal	Amendment to 19/16 and alterations to lay	33/eST to change site dra out plan of Plot 10	ainage	
20/0498/eBC	The Spa Concept Limited	M. O'Shea Architects	27 Canal Street,	£40,000
ard 1			Renfrew, PA4 8QG	
Proposal		vide former bank to form a including treatment room		
20/0780/eBC	Mr F. Nugent	MJK Architects	49 Torridon Drive, Renfrew, PA4 0US	£7,000
Proposal	Alterations and conve roof space to form do	ersion to dwelling house ormer and bedroom		
20/0812/eBC	Mrs F. Simpson	Aitken Consulting Engineering	41 Meikle Avenue, Renfrew, PA4 0ST	£2,000
Proposal		g house to remove partitio stallation of patio doors	on between	
20/1000/eBC	Mr G. White	Mr B. Mill	45 Afton Drive, Renfrew, PA4 0UB	£6,000
20/1000/eBC ard 1 Proposal	Alterations to dwellin	g house to remove partition	Renfrew, PA4 0UB	£6,000
f ard 1 Proposal	Alterations to dwellin form an open plan kit	g house to remove partitio chen, dining and living ro	Renfrew, PA4 0UB ons to oom	
ard 1	Alterations to dwellin	g house to remove partition	Renfrew, PA4 0UB	
Proposal	Alterations to dwelling form an open plan kit Mr R Colquhoun	g house to remove partitio chen, dining and living ro	Renfrew, PA4 0UB ons to oom 9 Roundhouse Circle, Renfrew, PA4 8FL	

				Page
	APPLICANT	육영토취역 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1188/eBC	Mr F McKay	GMG Projects Ltd	3 Tarras Drive,	£5,000
ard 1			Renfrew, PA4 0YZ	
Proposal	Alterations to dwe to form open plan	elling house to remove load kitchen/dining	lbearing partition	
20/1249/eBC	Renfrewshire Council		Victory Baths,	£70,000
urd 1			Inchinnan Road, Renfrew, PA4 8ND	
Proposal		lic swimming pool to replac ensing gas fired boilers	ce gas fired	
20/0297/eST	Renfrewshire Council -	5	Site located adjacent	
ard 1	Children's Services	Architects	to Kirklandneuk Community Centre and play/football fields at the end of New Road in Renfrew	S
Proposal	Amendment to 19 internal partitions)/1169/eST for Stage 3 - Bu and finishes		
20/0951/eBC	Mr Z. Liu	Aros Design	39 Hairst Street,	£6,000
ard 1			Renfrew, PA4 8QU	
Proposal	Alterations and fit	out of hot food take-away		
20/0956/eBC	Mr Z. Alam	Robert Thompson	141 Nethergreen	£5,000
urd 1		Designs	Wynd, Renfrew, PA4 8HT	,
Proposal	Alterations to dwe walls	elling house to remove load	lbearing	
18/1002/eBC	Mr J. Thompson	Keith Edwards	71 Clydesdale	£25,000
ard 2		Architect	Avenue, Paisley, PA3 4JW	
Proposal	Alteration and sin bedroom and sho	gle storey extension to dwe wer room	elling house to form	
20/0904/eBC	OCO Westend Ltd	Opfer Logan Archited		£110,000
ard 2			motorway, Mossland Road, Hillington Park Glasgow	,
Proposal	Fit out of shell bui and Drive-Thru	ilding to form Coffee Shop		

					Page
		APPLICANT	AGEN9 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
ard	20/0914/eBC 2	Scottish Wireless		Arkleston Care Home, 137 Arkleston Road, Paisley, PA3 4TH	£977
	Proposal	Alterations and insta	allation of electrical service	es	
_	20/0917/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Gallowhill Court,	£877
ard	2			Montgomery Road, Paisley	
	Proposal		allation of electrical service ea of high rise dwelling fla		
	20/0807/eBC	Mr J. Horne	MAST Architects	268 Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8AB	£62,000
ard	2				
	Proposal		orch, alterations to form do storey extension to dwelli		
	20/0887/eBC	Robust Property Limited	Hypostyle Architects	72 Kelvin Avenue, Hillington Park,	£60,000
ard	2			Glasgow, G52 4LT	
	Proposal	Alterations to sub-di separate units and f			
	20/1142/eST	Frasers Property UK	Mosaic Architecture &	Land to South of M8	£775,000
ard	2		Design	motorway, Mossland Road, Hillington Park, Glasgow	
	Proposal		orey retail shell unit for Sta Slab, Steelwork, External ^v Iy Works)		
ard	21/0022/eBC 2	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service	Pick Everard	Renfrew Community Fire Station, Paisley Road, Renfrew, PA4 8LJ	£50,000
	Proposal	Demolition of 4 store fire station rear yard	ey masonry training tower	within	
	20/0990/eBC	Mr R. Barr	Plans Drawn Scotland	re folia riceaa,	£20,000
ard	2			Renfrew, PA4 0DZ	
	Proposal	Single storey extens and en-suite	sion to dwelling house to fo	orm bedroom	

			50-06-126-		Page
		APPLICANT	କିଓିENି୩ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
	20/1011/eAM	Ms Caddis	ICDP Architects	142 Abercorn Street,	
ard	2			Paisley, PA3 4DF	
	Proposal	Amendment to 18/	0422/eBC to change draina	age layout	
	19/1356/eBC	OCO Westend Limited	Opfer Logan Architects		£385,400
ard	2			Paisley PA3 4BX	
	Proposal	Alteration to fit out	drive-thru coffee shop		
	19/1527/eBC	Frasers Property	Project Management And Building	13 Kelvin Avenue,	£230,000
ard	2		Consultancy Limited	Hillington Park, Glasgow, G52 4LT	
	Proposal	Alterations to ware outbuilding shell we	house and removal of lean orks only	-to and	
	20/0303/eST	Renfrewshire Council		Main Building, St Catherine's Primary	£263,004
ard	2			School, Brabloch Crescent, Paisley, PA3 4RG	
	Proposal		nsion to nursery to form add · Foundations, drainage, Ui lab		
	20/0731/eBC	Marks and Spencer	NJSR Chartered	Unit 1, Renfrew Road	£344,944
ard	2		Architects LLP	Retail Park, Wallneuk Road, Paisley, PA3 4BF	
	Proposal	Alterations to fit ou	t retail unit		
	20/0116/eBC	Galeneco Holdings	i10 Design	Paisley Retail Park,	£300,000
ard	2	(Jersey) Limited		Renfrew Road, Paisley	
	Proposal	Erection of retail sh	nell unit		
	20/0226/eBC	Douglas Laing & Co	Convery Prenty	Evolution 201, 11B	£362,406
ard	2		Architects	Mossland Road, Hillington Park, Glasgow, G52 4XZ	,
	Proposal		oversion of warehouse to fo with doorway and non-loa		

				Page 8
	APPLICANT	ର୍କିଔର୍ମ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0604/eST	Ambassador Residential Ltd	Ark Architecture & Design	Wright Street, Renfrew	£1,950,000
ard 2		2 co.g.i	Neimew	
Proposal	Erection of 17 dwelli Substructure, Draina	ng houses for Stage 1 - age and Floor Slab		
21/0038/eBC	Miss S Moyes	Mr S Bain	17 Glencairn Road,	£4,000
ard 2			Paisley, PA3 4LW	
Proposal	Alterations to dwellir	ng flat to form wet floor sh	ower room	
19/1388/eBC	West College Scotland	JC+P	Main Building, West	£65,000
ard 2			College Scotland, Renfrew Road, Paisley, PA3 4DR	
Proposal	Alterations to remov of rooflights	e glazed wall and door ar	nd removal	
19/1667/eBC	Mr S. McEniff		6 Methuen Road, Paisley, PA3 4JZ	£18,943
Proposal	č ,	ion to dwelling house to f	orm	
20/1003/eBC	kitchen GM Mobility Limited			
ard 2	Givi Mobility Limited		11 Wright Street, Renfrew, PA4 8BJ	£4,260
Proposal	Erection of ramp acc	cess to dwelling house		
21/0160/eAM	Mr A. Condy	David Jarvie	25 Gibson Road,	
ard 2			Renfrew, PA4 0RH	
Proposal	Amendment to 19/06	602/eBC to add window		
	Hillington Property	Farleigh Associates Chartered Surveyors	Unit A St Andrew's House, 385 Hillington	
20/1008/eAM ard 2	Investment		Road, Hillington Park Glasgow, G52 4BL	,

	APPLICANT	ÁGÉN Í	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED
		(Where applicable)		COST
20/0851/eBC	Mr A. Thompson	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	3 Woodend Drive,	£30,000
ard 3		ALCHILECTURAL DELVICES	Paisley, PA1 3DU	
Proposal		2 single storey extensions se to form open plan kitchen/di ite shower room	ning	
21/0044/eAM	Mr S Brown	lan M Denney	323 Glasgow Road,	
ard 3			Paisley, PA1 3BA	
Proposal		17/0927/BC to add 2 roof wind 1 on the extension and enlarge		
20/0466/eBC	Mrs Morrigan	Warmworks per IRS	3 Princess Crescent,	£5,655
ard 3		Scotland	Paisley, PA1 3SL	
Proposal	Alterations to dv	velling flats to form external wa	all insulation	
20/0039/AM	Mr W. Simpson		9 Newtyle Road,	
ard 3			Paisley, PA1 3JU	
Proposal	Amendment to 2	18/0207/eBC to replace timber	decking with	
Порозаг	pre-cast concret	te slabs		
20/0935/eBC	pre-cast concret Ms P. Evans	te slabs IKG Architects	32 Kinpurnie Road,	£6,900
			32 Kinpurnie Road, Paisley, PA1 3HG	£6,900
20/0935/eBC	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv		Paisley, PA1 3HG	£6,900
20/0935/eBC ard 3	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv	IKG Architects velling house to form open pla	Paisley, PA1 3HG n kitchen/ form toilet Williamsburgh Court,	£6,900 £887
20/0935/eBC ard 3 Proposal	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv dining, french do	IKG Architects velling house to form open pla	Paisley, PA1 3HG n kitchen/ form toilet	
20/0935/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0919/eBC	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv dining, french do Scottish Wireless Alterations and	IKG Architects velling house to form open pla	Paisley, PA1 3HG form toilet Williamsburgh Court, Lacy Street, Paisley	
20/0935/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0919/eBC ard 3	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv dining, french do Scottish Wireless Alterations and	IKG Architects velling house to form open plan bors and block up windows to t	Paisley, PA1 3HG h kitchen/ form toilet Williamsburgh Court, Lacy Street, Paisley s s 20 Hawkhead Road,	
20/0935/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0919/eBC ard 3 Proposal	Ms P. Evans Alterations to dv dining, french do Scottish Wireless Alterations and within communa	IKG Architects velling house to form open plan bors and block up windows to t installation of electrical service al area of high rise dwelling flat	Paisley, PA1 3HG form toilet Williamsburgh Court, Lacy Street, Paisley	£887

		APPLICANT	AGENT	SITE ADDRESS	Page 1 ESTIMATEI
			(Where applicable)	SHE ADDRESS	COST
	20/1117/eBC	Mr C Geddes	Warmworks per IRS Scotland	24 Sherwood Avenue,	£7,280
Ird	3		Scolland	Paisley, PA1 3SJ	
	Proposal	Alteration to d	welling house to install external	wall insulation	
	20/0437/BC	Mr M. Tormey		51 Arkleston Road,	£5,000
ard	3			Paisley, PA1 3TH	
	Proposal		dwelling house to remove loadb install patio doors	earing walls	
	20/0453/BC	Mr & Mrs B. Burnett		8 Netherdale Drive,	£60,000
ard	3		Architectural Services	Paisley, PA1 3DA	
	Proposal	partitions to for extension and	dwelling house to install dormers rm bathroom and shower room, single storey extension to form and bedroom, extension to garag	2 storey living	
	20/0939/eBC	Mr J. Ingram	Robertson Design	Flat 1/2, 19 Greenlaw	£6,500
ard	3		Practice	Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3RB	
	Proposal	Alterations to o bedroom	dwelling flat to reduce kitchen to	o form	
	20/0397/eBC	Mr T. Gordon	IDP Architects LLP	247 Glasgow Road,	£60,000
ard	3			Paisley, PA1 3JR	
	Proposal		sion to dwelling house to form s enlarged kitchen/diner	tudy space,	
	20/0769/eBC	Mr S. Dargavel	John Martin RIBA	26 Lanfine Road,	£30,000
ard	3		ARIAS	Paisley, PA1 3NL	
	Proposal	Single storey r enlarged loung	ear extension to dwelling house ge	e to form	
	20/0614/eBC	Mr H. Reboul Carro	II	Flat 3/2, 45 Cochran	£3,000
ard	3			Street, Paisley, PA1 1JZ	
	Proposal		dwelling flat to remove loadbear room/hall/kitchen and erect par		

		Ed 26400		Page
	APPLICANT	전연태학 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATEI COST
20/0644/eBC	Miss V. Rodger		85 Auchmannoch Avenue, Paisley, PA1	£40,000
rd 3			3AB	
Proposal		velling house to remove kitche ttension to form open plan kitc nd utilitv		
20/1036/eBC	Mrs S. Rooney	Insulated Render	26 Sherwood Avenue,	£6,500
rd 3		Systems Scotland	Paisley, PA1 3SJ	
Proposal	Alterations to d	welling house to form insulate	d render system	
20/0529/eBC	Mr J. McGinnity	CAF Designs Limited	46 Dunchurch Road, Paisley, PA1 3EX	£30,000
Proposal		ear extension to dwelling hous	e to form utility	
	room, toilet and	l enlarge dining area		
20/0729/eBC	Mr M. Butler	CAF Designs Limited	53 Dunchurch Road, Paisley, PA1 3EX	£5,000
Proposal	Alterations to d	welling house to remove load!	pearing wall and	
·	installation of 2	-	C C	
20/0950/eAM	Mr D. Gillies	Paterson Gordon	7 Rotherwick Drive,	
rd 3		Architecture	Paisley, PA1 3ED	
Proposal	window over sta	17/1557/eBC to omit utility roo air, window to study, alteratior etain existing dormer		
20/1102/eBC	Mr R Smith	Jamie Gregory	31 Newtyle Road,	£30,000
rd 3			Paisley, PA1 3JX	
Proposal		2 storey extension to dwelling lay room, bedroom and dress		
20/1153/eBC	Mr & Mrs K Nicoll	Bruach Design and	39 Auchmannoch	£5,000
		Consultancy Ltd	Avenue, Paisley, PA1 3AG	
rd 3				

	APPLICANT	전대 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1158/eBC ard 3	Mrs C McKinlay	Nicholas Dow	6 Marchbank Gardens, Paisley, PA1 3JD	£30,000
Proposal	Alterations and house	single storey extension to dwe	lling	
20/0165/AM	Mr R. McKenzie	Studio Two Five	50 Roffey Park Road, Paisley, PA1 3JL	
ard 3			Faisley, FAT JJL	
Proposal		19/0305/BC to alter internal lay ad shower room on attic floor.	<i>r</i> out	
20/1203/eBC	Mr J Logan		69 Atholl Crescent, Paisley, PA1 3AW	£5,000
ard 3				
Proposal		welling house to remove loadbo nlarged kitchen and french door		
20/1216/eBC	Mrs F Wilson	Boyle Consultants Ltd	36 Windsor Crescent, Paisley, PA1 3SQ	£5,000
Proposal		welling house to remove loadbe	earing	
	wall between ki	tchen and lounge	earing	
20/0952/eBC			1 Barshaw Place,	£5,000
	wall between ki	tchen and lounge		£5,000
20/0952/eBC	wall between ki Ms C. Lang	tchen and lounge JW Plans on of integral garage to	1 Barshaw Place,	£5,000
20/0952/eBC ard 3	wall between ki Ms C. Lang Partial conversi	tchen and lounge JW Plans on of integral garage to	1 Barshaw Place,	£5,000 £40,000
20/0952/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0526/eBC	wall between ki Ms C. Lang Partial conversi to form shower Mr J. Fulton Alterations to de form bi-fold doc	tchen and lounge JW Plans on of integral garage to room Mr C. Van Dee welling house to remove partion ors, window and single storey e	1 Barshaw Place, Paisley, PA1 3HJ 60 John Neilson Avenue, Paisley, PA1 2SX	
20/0952/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0526/eBC ard 4	wall between ki Ms C. Lang Partial conversi to form shower Mr J. Fulton Alterations to de form bi-fold doo to form living/di	tchen and lounge JW Plans on of integral garage to room Mr C. Van Dee welling house to remove partion ors, window and single storey e	1 Barshaw Place, Paisley, PA1 3HJ 60 John Neilson Avenue, Paisley, PA1 2SX n wall, xtension Main Building, The	£40,000 £170,000
20/0952/eBC ard 3 Proposal 20/0526/eBC ard 4 Proposal	wall between ki Ms C. Lang Partial conversi to form shower Mr J. Fulton Alterations to de form bi-fold doo to form living/di	tchen and lounge JW Plans on of integral garage to room Mr C. Van Dee Mr C. Van Dee welling house to remove partion ors, window and single storey e ning space.	1 Barshaw Place, Paisley, PA1 3HJ 60 John Neilson Avenue, Paisley, PA1 2SX n wall, xtension	£40,000 £170,000

				Page 1
	APPLICANT	주양트웨어 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
19/1576/eBC	Mr G. McQuarrie	Lindsay Design	20 Thistle Street,	£4,800
rd 4			Paisley, PA2 9PR	
Proposal	Alterations to dw	elling house to install roofligh	its	
19/1541/eBC	Coats Memorial Preservation Trust	Framed Estates Limited	Thomas Coats Memorial Church,	£50,000
rd 4			High Street, Paisley, PA1 2BA	
Proposal		urch to revise fire strategy an ovision to demountable stage		
20/0204/BC	Mr J. Campbell	RAAH Design	64C Glen Street,	£9,800
rd 4			Paisley, PA3 2JE	
Proposal		elling flat to erect partitions to ose balcony to form dining ar		
20/0918/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Maxwellton Court,	£857
rd 4			Maxwellton Street, Paisley	
Proposal		nstallation of electrical service l area of high rise dwelling fla		
20/0922/eBC	Scottish Wireless		George Court,	£887
rd 4			George Street, Paisley	
Proposal		nstallation of electrical service ant room of high rise dwelling		
20/0760/eBC	Mrs M. MacKenzie	IKG Architects	11 Osprey View,	£6,900
			Paisley, PA3 2QF	
rd 4				
Proposal	Alterations to dw kitchen/dining an	elling house to form open pla id bi-fold doors	in	
			52-54 Love Street,	£10,000
Proposal	kitchen/dining an	nd bi-fold doors		£10,000

		5720-120-		Page 1
	APPLICANT	祝岱ÉÑ守 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1023/eAM ard 4	Inospace	c2 concepts	First Floor - Block A, Lightyear Building, 9 Marchburn Drive, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2SJ	
Proposal	Amendment to 20 sink	0/0843/eBC to form additior	nal saniflo	
21/0156/eBC	Pacific Building Ltd.	Hypostyle Architects	Main Terminal	£36,000
ard 4			Building, Caledonia Way, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2TD	
Proposal	Alteration to shop	unit to strip out coffee out	et	
20/0015/eBC ard 4	St Mirren Football Club	Framed Estates Ltd	Football Ground, St Mirren Park, 75 Greenhill Road, Paisley, PA3 1RU	£5,000
Proposal	Alterations to fool	ball stadium to install 2 LEI	D screens	
20/0976/eBC	Glasgow Airport Limite	d	Caledonia Way, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2SW	£3,500
Proposal	station terminals,	all electrical works to create add door hold open device rs including small power an	s to a	
20/0370/eBC ard 4	Mr A. McDonagh	Mr A. McGowan	97A Castle Gardens, Paisley, PA2 9RA	£9,500
Proposal	Alteration to dwel	ling house to form unheate stair	d storage	
20/0911/eBC ard 4	Scottish Wireless		Glencoats Primary School, Falcon Crescent, Paisley, PA3 1NS	£859
Proposal	Alterations and in	stallation of electrical servio	ces	
21/0030/eBC ard 4	Mr M Magee	Mr J Martin	57 The Moorings, Paisley, PA2 9BD	£50,000
Proposal		elling house and conversion unge, vertical extension at t		

				Page 1
	APPLICANT	র্ম্GENণ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0632/eBC	Mr D. Marandola	Mr A. McGowan	27 Osprey Road, Paisley, PA3 2QG	£58,000
rd 4				
Proposal		ion to dwelling house to f bom, living room and kitcl		
20/0086/eAM	Mr F. Sutherland		1 MacDowall Street,	
rd 4			Paisley	
Proposal	Amendment to 16/01 fire doors	20/BC to extend protecte	ed zone and install	
20/0730/eBC	JR Construction Scotland	Cowal Design	TA Centre, 76 High	£250,000
rd 4	Ltd	Consultants Ltd	Street, Paisley, PA1 2BA	
Proposal	Demoliton of drill hal	l with facade retention		
20/1174/eBC	Mr D Smith		4 Stable Grove,	£2,500
rd 4			Paisley, PA1 2DR	
Proposal	Alterations to dwellin	g house to form french d	oors	
19/0574/eBC	Mr P. Smith	Paul Innes	20 Alexandra Drive,	£28,000
rd 4		Construction Design	Paisley, PA2 9DS	,
Proposal		e storey extension to dwe	elling house	
	to form lounge			
20/0822/eBC	to form lounge Mrs C. Underwood	VII Architecture +	Flat 0/2, 57	£3,500
20/0822/eBC rd 4	-	VII Architecture + Design	Flat 0/2, 57 Underwood Road, Paisley, PA3 1TQ	£3,500
	Mrs C. Underwood		Underwood Road, Paisley, PA3 1TQ	£3,500
rd 4 Proposal 20/0944/eBC	Mrs C. Underwood	Design	Underwood Road, Paisley, PA3 1TQ hower 6 Candren Road,	£3,500 £4,000
rd 4 Proposal	Mrs C. Underwood	Design g flat to install wet floor s	Underwood Road, Paisley, PA3 1TQ hower	

			50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-50-5		Page 1
	AP	PLICANT	秘양년에 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0499/6 ard 4		Homes Scotland hited	EMA Architecture and Design	Sites at Darkwood Crescent and Ferguslie Park Avenue and, Bankfoot Road, Paisley	£11,500,000
Proposal		Erection of 101 dwell Drainage and Underb	ing houses for Stage 1 - I building.	Foundations,	
20/0874/e /ard 5	eBC Mr	S. Harvey	M P Architecture Limited	2 Strathcarron Wynd, Paisley, PA2 7AJ	£30,000
Proposal		Single storey extensi sun room	on to dwelling house to fo	orm	
19/1411/e /ard 5	eBC Brit	tish Red Cross	FG Burnett	Unit A - Fourth Floor, 1 Smithhills Street, Paisley, PA1 1EB	£350,000
Proposal		Alterations to offices reception and office s	to refurbish kitchen, toilet space	s, meeting rooms,	
20/0969/6 /ard 5	eBC Ce	rtas Energy UK Limited	Trident Engineering Consultants	Hawkhead Road, Paisley PA2 7AH	£30,000
Proposal		Demolition of single s excluding electrical S			
20/1062/6 /ard 5	eLA Mr	S. Hanley		5 Morton Wynd, Paisley, PA2 7FE	£6,343
Proposal		Alterations and conve form bedroom	ersion of integral garage t	0	
19/0687/e /ard 5	eBC Mr	A. McBlain	Framed Estates Ltd	15 Ben Wyvis Drive, Paisley, PA2 7LB	£19,500
Proposal			storey extension to dwelli and erection of porch	ing	
	eBC Co	sta Coffee Limited	SGM Management and Design Limited	Paisley Gilmour Street Railway Station, Gilmour	£55,000
20/0188/6 /ard 5				Street, Paisley, PA1 1BS	

				Page 1
	APPLICANT	প্রিটেমিণ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0668/eBC	Mr M. Mullen	Daly Planning and Design	4 Morton Place, Paisley, PA2 7FA	£7,815
ard 5		2 : g. :		
Proposal	Conversion of int with dressing are	egral garage to form bedroc a and shower	om	
20/1067/eBC	Mrs M Houston	Rebecca Hull	75 Anchor Wynd,	£5,000
ard 5			Paisley, PA1 1HL	
Proposal	Alterations to dwo roof with insulate	elling house to replace cons d roof system	servatory	
20/0653/eBC	Mrs J. Quinn	Mr A. McGowan	41 Ben More Drive,	£59,000
ard 5			Paisley, PA2 7NH	
Proposal	conversion of inte	n open plan kitchen/dining/l gral garage to form utility ro lling house to form home of	oom and 2 storey	
20/0658/eST	Nixon Blue (Bridge Str Ltd		22 Bridge Street, Paisley, PA1 1XN	£3,844,000
ard 5 Proposal	Frection of 36 dw	elling flats and 1 commerci	al	
rioposar		Piling and Drainage		
20/1297/eBC	Mrs J McKnight	MJK Architects	116 The Wickets,	£2,500
ard 5			Paisley, PA1 1TB	
Proposal	Alterations to dwo	elling house to form patio do	oors	
19/1669/eST	Link Group Limited	Hypostyle Architects	St. Ninian's Crescent	· ,
ard 5			Paisley	
Proposal	Amendment to 19	9/1529/eST for Stage 2 - Su	iperstructure	
20/0945/eBC	Mr S. Adams	Mr S. Bain	Flat 0/1, 49 Saucel	£4,000
ard 5			Crescent, Paisley, PA1 1UD	
David I				
Proposal	Alterations to dwo	elling flat to form wet floor s	nower room	

			61 - 100		
		APPLICANT	ର୍ଷିପିମିହି (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
ard	20/1078/eBC	Mr & Mrs D Fall	S3 Building Design Limited	14 Strathcarron Drive, Paisley, PA2 7AW	£18,400
	Proposal	Single storey exte sunroom	ension to dwelling house to f	orm	
	20/1317/eBC	Mrs D Lyon	C&S Architects	23 Strathcarron Drive,	£23,000
ard	5			Paisley, PA2 7AW	
	Proposal	Single storey side to form family roo	extension to dwelling house m and utility store	e	
	20/1321/eAM	Renfrewshire Council	Holmes Miller	Paisley Town Hall,	
/ard	5			Abbey Close, Paisley, PA1 1JF	
	Proposal		/0386/eST to increase scop moval of circulation gantry a		
_ /ard	21/0085/eBC 5	Mrs F. Reid		82 Ben Nevis Road, Paisley, PA2 7LY	£1,175
 ard			lling house to form french d	Paisley, PA2 7LY	£1,175
	5	Alterations to dwe	Smith Design	Paisley, PA2 7LY	£1,175 £5,000
	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC	Alterations to dwe	-	Paisley, PA2 7LY	
 /ard	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC	Smith Design	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ	
	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC 5	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC Alterations to sup	Smith Design Associates	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ er service desk into Paisley Town Hall,	
	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC 5 Proposal 19/0926/eST	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC Alterations to sup- kiosk counter	Smith Design Associates ermarket to relocate custom	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ er service desk into	
	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC 5 Proposal 19/0926/eST	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC Alterations to sup- kiosk counter Renfrewshire Council	Smith Design Associates ermarket to relocate custom	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ er service desk into Paisley Town Hall, Abbey Close, Paisley, PA1 1JF	
/ard	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC 5 Proposal 19/0926/eST 5	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC Alterations to sup- kiosk counter Renfrewshire Council	Smith Design Associates ermarket to relocate custom Holmes Miller /0386/eST for Stage 2 - All o Derek Thompson	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ er service desk into Paisley Town Hall, Abbey Close, Paisley, PA1 1JF	
	5 Proposal 20/0790/eBC 5 Proposal 19/0926/eST 5 Proposal 20/0850/eBC	Alterations to dwe Wm Morrison Supermarkets PLC Alterations to sup- kiosk counter Renfrewshire Council Amendment to 19	Smith Design Associates ermarket to relocate custom Holmes Miller	Paisley, PA2 7LY oors 16 Thread Street, Paisley, PA1 1GZ er service desk into Paisley Town Hall, Abbey Close, Paisley, PA1 1JF other works	£5,000

				Page 19
	APPLICANT	କିଙିENି୩ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0865/eBC	University of the West Scotland	of	Research Centre, Thornly Park Campus, 125 Caplethill Road, Paisley, PA2 7TR	£4,000
Proposal	Demolition of for	mer student accommodatio	ı	
20/1332/eBC	Mrs T Fletcher	Mr S Bain	18 Burnfoot Crescent Paisley, PA2 8NR	, £4,000
Proposal	Alterations to gro	ound floor dwelling flat to for	m wet floor shower	
20/0920/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Calside Court, Great Hamilton Street, Paisley	£887
Proposal 20/1204/eBC		nstallation of electrical servion om of high rise dwelling flats		£10,000
ard 6 Proposal		mmon storage area within h form staff room, tea prep an		
20/1121/eBC	Mr D McGregor		29 Glenvilla Circle, Paisley, PA2 8TS	£6,188
Proposal		elling house and conversion o form study and utility room		
20/1123/eBC	Mr C Black	Design Services	53 Grants Avenue, Paisley, PA2 6AZ	£15,249
Proposal	Conversion of in	tegral garage to form lounge	9	
20/0888/eBC ard 6	Mr & Mrs A. Macleod	Jewitt & Wilkie Architects Limited	5 Stoneybrae, Paisley, PA2 7TG	£15,000
Proposal		elling house to form dormer mer and internal alterations	, extend	

		6370F126		
	APPLICANT	AGEN (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0891/eBC ard 6	Mr G. Scott	Framed Estates Ltd	The Cottage, Grahamston Road, Paisley, PA2 7DA	£38,000
Proposal	Single storey exte house and alterati	nsion to rear of dwelling ons to form dormer		
20/0394/eBC	Renfrewshire Council	Renfrewshire Council - Property Services	eenar breentrear,	£15,000
ard 6		Property Services	62-72 Neilston Road, Paisley	
Proposal	Demolition of sma	ll municipal building and cel	ar	
21/0027/eBC	Mr & Mrs J Double	GMG Projects Limited	1 Cheviot Road, Paisley, PA2 8AN	£35,000
ard 6 Proposal	Alterations and sir	ngle storey extension to dwe	lling house	
·		en plan kitchen/dining, bath		
20/1269/eAM ard 6	Mr W Burgess	John Martin Architect	32 Hillpark Avenue, Paisley, PA2 6QJ	
Proposal	Amendment to 19	/0683/BC to retain original fr	ench doors	
Порозаг	in lieu of bi-folding	-		
20/0145/eBC		-	41 Grants Avenue,	£5,000
20/0145/eBC	in lieu of bi-folding	doors	41 Grants Avenue, Paisley, PA2 6AZ	£5,000
20/0145/eBC	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell	doors	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between	£5,000
20/0145/eBC ard 6	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell	ing house to remove loadbe	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between patio door 16 Braemar Crescent,	
20/0145/eBC ard 6 Proposal 20/0797/eBC	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell kitchen/dining root	doors lan Reid ing house to remove loadbe m and replace window with p	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between patio door	
20/0145/eBC ard 6 Proposal 20/0797/eBC	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell kitchen/dining root Mr M. Finnie Single storey exte dwelling house to accessible shower	Ian Reid Ian Reid ing house to remove loadbe m and replace window with John Martin Architect John Martin Architect	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between patio door 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY	
20/0145/eBC ard 6 Proposal 20/0797/eBC ard 6 Proposal 20/0545/eAM	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell kitchen/dining root Mr M. Finnie Single storey exte dwelling house to	Ian Reid Ian Reid ing house to remove loadbe m and replace window with John Martin Architect John Martin Architect	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between patio door 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY ng and Open space located	£40,000
20/0145/eBC ard 6 Proposal 20/0797/eBC ard 6 Proposal	in lieu of bi-folding Mr M. Blyth Alteration to dwell kitchen/dining root Mr M. Finnie Single storey exte dwelling house to accessible shower Renfrewshire Council -	Ian Reid Ian Reid ing house to remove loadbe m and replace window with John Martin Architect John Martin Architect nsion and alterations to form open plan kitchen/dinir room Wylie Shanks	Paisley, PA2 6AZ aring wall between patio door 16 Braemar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 7RY	£40,000

		6470F1AG		
	APPLICANT	ପ୍ଲିଟିମିମ୍ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0946/eBC	Renfrewshire Council -	Renfrewshire Council -	20 Nowan Oueou,	£10,000
ard 6	Property Services	Property Services	Paisley, PA2 6RU	
Proposal	Demolition of day c	entre		
20/1096/eBC	F George	VII Architecture +	Flat 0/1, 2 Greenbank	£3,500
ard 6		Design	Drive, Paisley, PA2 8LS	
Proposal	Alterations to dwell	ing flat to form wet floor sho	ower	
20/1341/eAM	Mrs J Alexander	EmAjine Architecture	56 Crags Road,	
ard 6		Ltd	Paisley, PA2 6QT	
Proposal	Amendment to 20/0 french doors	069/eBC to change bi-fold	doors to	
20/0781/eAM	Mr M. Milne		50 Glenvilla Circle,	
ard 6			Paisley, PA2 8TS	
ard 6 Proposal 20/1013/eAM		0055/eBC to omit extension and remove walls to form op /sitting room RAAH Design	n, ben The Gables, South	
Proposal 20/1013/eAM	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/	nd remove walls to form or sitting room	i, ben	
Proposal 20/1013/eAM	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with between bedroom 2	nd remove walls to form op <u>'sitting room</u> RAAH Design 1376/BC to change bi-fold on increase in opening width 2 and 3 omitted, dressing a	n, ben The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite	
Proposal 20/1013/eAM ard 6	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with	INDER TRACE TO CHARGE TO COMPANY TO THE TRACE TO CHARGE	n, ben The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite nd en-suite 53 Ballater Drive,	£4,000
Proposal 20/1013/eAM ard 6 Proposal 20/0957/eBC	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with between bedroom 2 formed in master be	INDER THE SECTION OF A SECTION	n, ben The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite nd en-suite	£4,000
Proposal 20/1013/eAM ard 6 Proposal 20/0957/eBC ard 6 Proposal	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with between bedroom 2 formed in master be Mr S. Allan Alterations to dwelli unheated ancillary s garage to form grou	I376/BC to change bi-fold of n increase in opening width 2 and 3 omitted, dressing a edroom Vellow Wood Architecture	The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite nd en-suite 53 Ballater Drive, Paisley, PA2 7SH	£4,000
Proposal 20/1013/eAM /ard 6 Proposal 20/0957/eBC /ard 6	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with between bedroom 2 formed in master be Mr S. Allan Alterations to dwelli unheated ancillary	I 376/BC to change bi-fold of n increase in opening width 2 and 3 omitted, dressing a edroom Vellow Wood Architecture	The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite nd en-suite 53 Ballater Drive, Paisley, PA2 7SH	£4,000 £5,000
Proposal 20/1013/eAM /ard 6 Proposal 20/0957/eBC /ard 6 Proposal	form bi-fold doors a plan kitchen/dining/ Mr A. Simpson Amendment to 18/1 to sliding doors with between bedroom 2 formed in master be Mr S. Allan Alterations to dwelli unheated ancillary s garage to form grou	I376/BC to change bi-fold of n increase in opening width 2 and 3 omitted, dressing a edroom Vellow Wood Architecture	The Gables, South Avenue, Paisley, PA2 7SP doors , en-suite nd en-suite 53 Ballater Drive, Paisley, PA2 7SH	

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	校대한 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0852/eBC ard 7	Mr R. Symon	John Martin Architect	8 Corsebar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 9QA	£40,000
Proposal		single storey extension to o form enlarged kitchen		
21/0045/eAM	Mr D O'Donnell		204 Brediland Road,	
ard 7			Paisley, PA2 0SA	
Proposal		20/0549/eBC to introduce stee Idstone at the internal wall	əl	
19/1174/eBC ard 7	Mr F. McLachlan	MJK Architects	9 Coldstream Drive, Paisley, PA2 9JD	£42,000
Proposal		2 storey extension to dwelling utility room, bedroom and en-s		
20/0869/eBC ard 7	Mr S. Croall	C&S Architects	Ostlers Cottage, Corsebar Lane, Paisley, PA2 9LL	£40,000
Proposal	Erection of 2 and	cilliary outbuildings to form gy	m and office	
19/1267/eST ard 7	Link Group Ltd	Mast Architects	Former Stanely Firs Public House, Amochrie Road, Paisley	
Proposal	Amendment to 1	9/1088/eST for Stage 2 - All o	other works	
20/0921/eBC ard 7	Scottish Wireless		Gleniffer Court, Nethercraigs Road, Paisley	£887
Proposal		nstallation of electrical service plant room of high rise dwelli		
20/0541/eBC ard 7	Paisley Housing Association	ASSIST Design	Oliphant Court, Paisley, PA2 ODP	£140,000
Proposal	Aletrations to dw	velling flats to upgrade electric	cs	

APPLICANT Mr S. Slaven Erection of garag	AGENA (Where applicable) e MAST Architects	SITE ADDRESS 23 Rosewood Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9NJ Former Stanely Firs Public House,	ESTIMATED COST £6,138
Erection of garag		Avenue, Paisley, PA2 9NJ Former Stanely Firs	£6,138
Link Group Ltd.	MAST Architects		
		Dublia Hauaa	
		Amochrie Road, Paisley	
Amendment to 19 drainage routes a	9/1088/eST for changes to th at Block 3	le	
Mr & Mrs Gibson	ODD		£4,000
		Paisley, PA2 9LU	
Scottish Wireless			£1,000
		Primary School, Heriot Avenue, Paisley, PA2 0DS	
Alterations and ir	nstallation of electrical service	es	
Mr G. Cunningham	Rhubarb Blue Limited	8 Balgonie Drive,	£60,000
		Paisley, PA2 6HH	
	nsion to dwelling house to fo attic accommodation	rm dining/	
	attic accommodation Kirsten Mackenzie	106 Corsebar Road,	£50,000
utility and extend	attic accommodation	_	£50,000
Utility and extend Mrs R. McElroy Alterations to dwo hall/dining room,	attic accommodation Kirsten Mackenzie Architects elling house to remove wall to between kitchen/hall to form ng, change bedroom to utility	106 Corsebar Road, Paisley, PA2 9PY between open	£50,000
	Alerations to dwe door and installat Scottish Wireless Alterations and ir	Alerations to dwelling house to block up side door and installation of french doors to rear Scottish Wireless Alterations and installation of electrical service	Alerations to dwelling house to block up side door and installation of french doors to rear Scottish Wireless Main Building, Heriot Primary School, Heriot Avenue, Paisley, PA2 0DS Alterations and installation of electrical services

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	କ୍ଷିଡିENି୩ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATEI COST
20/0622/eBC	Ms P. Harvey		51 Tantallon Drive, Paisley, PA2 9HP	£9,000
ard 7			raisley, raz ynr	
Proposal	between kitche	lwelling house to remove load n/dining room, block off oper room and dining room		
19/0765/eBC	Mr G. Gilmour	Daly Planning and	27 Inglewood	£38,720
rd 7		Design	Crescent, Paisley, PA2 0PQ	
Proposal		single storey extension to dw dining room, bedroom and en		
20/0595/eAM	Mr S. Russell	JW Plans	52 Lounsdale Avenue	·.
ard 7			Paisley, PA2 9LT	,
Proposal	Amendment to	20/0390/eBC to convert stor	e	
20/1205/eLA	Mrs C Craig	Ray Martin	9 Braeview Avenue,	£5,000
ard 7			Paisley, PA2 8PU	
Proposal	Alterations to d	lwelling house to form french	doors	
20/1345/eAM	Mr M Ramzan	Donald MacLeod	170 Braehead Road,	
ard 7			Paisley, PA2 8QD	
Proposal	Amendment to	07/0098/BC to change layou	t	
21/0037/eBC	Mr E Speirs	Mr S Bain	Flat 1, 3 Garry Drive,	£4,000
ard 7			Paisley, PA2 9DD	
Proposal	Alterations to d	lwelling flat to form wet floor s	shower room	
20/0503/eBC	Mr D. Dinning	CHG Architecture Ltd	21 Balgonie Drive, Paisley, PA2 6HH	£30,000
ard 7				
Proposal	Rear extension	n at first floor level to extend b	pedroom	

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	র্মউENণ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0999/eBC ard 7	Mr I. Howie	Mr D. Stewart	66 Abbotsford Crescent, Paisley, PA2 0SD	£800
Proposal	Alterations to dwel	ling house to form patio d	oors	
20/1159/eBC	Ms N Gibson	John Gordon	9 Hawick Avenue,	£5,000
ard 7		Associates Ltd	Paisley, PA2 9LD	
Proposal	Alterations to dwel and formation of e	ling house to reduce wind ntrance door	low sizes	
20/0166/AM ard 7	Mr B. Larkin		59 Fauldswood Crescent, Paisley, PA2 9PB	
Proposal	Amendment to 18/ into w.c.	1468/BC to convert down	stairs cupboard	
20/0670/eBC ard 7	Mr S. Allan	Jewitt & Wilkie Architects Limited	3 Fulbar Crescent, Paisley, PA2 9AS	£5,000
Proposal		ling house to to form kitch ear window with patio doc		
20/0847/eAM ard 8	Mr R. Ormond	Lighthouse Architecture	25 Auchengreoch Avenue, Johnstone, PA5 0RJ	
Proposal		1332/eBC to alter surface from conservatory roof	water	
20/0741/eST ard 8	Renfrewshire Council - Property Services	Mast Architects	Site between Palmerston Place and, Auchengreoch Road, Johnstone	
Proposal	Amendment to 20/ and All Other Work	0335/eST for Stage 2 - Sເ ເຮ	uperstructure	
20/0784/eBC ard 8	Mr & Mrs I. Barber	CHG Architecture Lto	5 Quarrelton Grove, Johnstone, PA5 8LJ	£40,000
Proposal		gle storey extension to dv ien, bedroom and shower		

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	육영토N¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0785/eBC ard 8	Ms J. Gallacher	Design 29	9 Vallance Wynd, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9BU	£7,500
Proposal	Conversion of in dressing room	tegral garage to form bedroo	m and	
20/1172/eBC	Mr J. Watt	CR Smith Glaziers	57 Thorndene,	£12,500
ard 8			Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9DD	
Proposal	Alterations to dw roof with insulate	elling house to replace conse d roof system	ervatory	
20/0833/eLA ard 8	Mrs J. McQueen	MJK Architects	8 Lexwell Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9AF	£2,500
Proposal	Alterations to inte accessed from d	egral garage to form insulate welling house	d store	
20/0933/eBC ard 8	Mr M. McGoldrick	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	55 Douglas Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9ND	£40,000
Proposal		tension to dwelling house to ng room, bedroom, utility and	1	
20/0704/eST ard 8	ASDA Stores Ltd	G1 Architects	Unit 15, Phoenix Retail Park, Linwood Road, Paisley, PA1 2AB	£1,625,000
Proposal	Alterations to su	permarket for Stage 1- Extern	nal Cladding	
20/0805/eBC ard 8	Mrs A. McKnight	Mr J. Devenay	16 Hallhill Drive, Johnstone, PA5 0TN	£5,304
Proposal		elling house and conversion o form habitable room	of	
20/0893/eBC ard 8	Costa Coffee	SEA Design Group	Unit 15, Phoenix Retail Park, Linwood Road, Paisley, PA1 2AB	£26,856
Proposal	Internal alteration	ns and fit out to form Coffee S	Shop	

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	전년이 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0900/eBC	Mr S. Fullarton		21 Hallhill Circle, Johnstone, PA5 0TL	£6,000
ard 8			Johnstone, FAJ UTE	
Proposal	Conversion of inte	egral garage to form study		
20/0908/eBC	Mr E. Hanratty	George Buchanan Architects Ltd	38 Hillman Crescent,	£50,000
ard 8			Paisley, PA3 3FD	
Proposal		xtension to dwelling house kitchen/dining/lounge		
20/0423/eAM	Renfrewshire Council	Anderson Bell Christie Architects	one D, ocdar / wende	,
ard 8		Architects	Johnstone	
Proposal		//0473/eST to revise specific techanical extract ventilation		
20/0972/eBC	Mrs A. Ball	MJK Architects	6 Langlade Road,	£6,500
ard 8			Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9BW	
Proposal	Conversion of inte	egral garage to form lounge		
20/0645/eBC	Mr M. Connaboy	Mr R. Drummond	44 Hillman Crescent,	£8.000
ard 8			Paisley, PA3 3FD	,
Proposal		ling house to remove loadbe dining room and conversion mily room		
20/0712/eBC	Ms P. Blair	Geoff Smith Architectural	21 Fordbank Drive, Johnstone, PA10 2NE	£8,000
ard 8		Technician		-
Proposal	Conversion of inte	egral garage to form living r	oom	
20/0720/eAM	Alderforce	Frank Belshaw Building Surveyors	Unit A, 1 Pegasus Avenue, Paisley, PA1	
ard 8		<u> </u>	2BH	
Proposal	Amondment to 10)/1351/eLA to revise counter	r detail	
rioposar	Amenament to re			

_					Page 28
		APPLICANT	AGÉN¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
– /arc	17/1567/eBC d 8	Mr A. Singh	Grossart Associates	Post Office, 188 Main Road, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9EP	£65,441
	Proposal	Extension to retail form additional spa	unit to alter layout and extended and store	ension to	
_	20/0114/eBC	Mrs R. Flatman	Aitken Consulting	Avonoak, Main Road,	£5,700
arc	8 8		Engineering	Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9EF	
	Proposal		ling house to remove partit dining and single storey sic		
_ /arc	20/0230/eBC d 8	Mr G. Bain	Eraldo Architects Limited	Fordbank Cottage, Hallhill Road, Johnstone, PA5 0SB	£32,000
	Proposal	Alterations and sir to form kitchen and	gle storey extension to dwe d toilet	elling house	
_	20/0735/eLA	Mr S. Robb	Mr C. Steven	46 Hallhill Crescent,	£5,000
lard	18			Johnstone, PA5 0TJ	
/arc	d 8 Proposal	Conversion of inte	gral garage to form bedroo		
lar(Proposal				
_	Proposal 20/0281/eST	Conversion of inte Fleming Buildings Ltd	gral garage to form bedroo Wylie Shanks Architects		
_	Proposal 20/0281/eST	Fleming Buildings Ltd Amendment to 19/ masonry, curtain v partitions, doors, c	Wylie Shanks Architects 0666/ST for Stage 4 - Exte valling, windows, roof, inter eilings, wc and sanitarywai	m Site at Hallhill Road, Johnstone rnal envelope, nal fit-out,	
– Varc – Varc	Proposal 20/0281/eST d 8 Proposal 20/0813/eBC	Fleming Buildings Ltd Amendment to 19/ masonry, curtain v partitions, doors, c	Wylie Shanks Architects 0666/ST for Stage 4 - Exte valling, windows, roof, inter	m Site at Hallhill Road, Johnstone rnal envelope, nal fit-out,	£37,000
_ Varc	Proposal 20/0281/eST d 8 Proposal 20/0813/eBC	Fleming Buildings Ltd Amendment to 19/ masonry, curtain v partitions, doors, c canopy, external la Mr P. Cook	Wylie Shanks Architects 0666/ST for Stage 4 - Exte valling, windows, roof, inter eilings, wc and sanitarywar andscaping and services EmAjine Architecture	m Site at Hallhill Road, Johnstone rnal envelope, nal fit-out, re, external 7 Willow Drive, Johnstone, PA5 0DP	£37,000
_ /arc /arc	Proposal 20/0281/eST 1 8 Proposal 20/0813/eBC 1 8 Proposal 20/0819/eBC	Fleming Buildings Ltd Amendment to 19/ masonry, curtain v partitions, doors, c canopy, external la Mr P. Cook Single storey exter	Wylie Shanks Architects 0666/ST for Stage 4 - Exte valling, windows, roof, inter eilings, wc and sanitarywar andscaping and services EmAjine Architecture Ltd	m Site at Hallhill Road, Johnstone rnal envelope, nal fit-out, re, external 7 Willow Drive, Johnstone, PA5 0DP form porch	£37,000 £12,500
_ /arc	Proposal 20/0281/eST 1 8 Proposal 20/0813/eBC 1 8 Proposal 20/0819/eBC	Fleming Buildings Ltd Amendment to 19/ masonry, curtain v partitions, doors, c canopy, external la Mr P. Cook Single storey exter and garden room	Wylie Shanks Architects 0666/ST for Stage 4 - Exte valling, windows, roof, inter eilings, wc and sanitarywar andscaping and services EmAjine Architecture Ltd	m Site at Hallhill Road, Johnstone rnal envelope, nal fit-out, re, external 7 Willow Drive, Johnstone, PA5 0DP	

				Page 2
	APPLICANT	RGEN¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1154/eBC /ard 8	Scottish Fire & Rescue	Cowal Design Consultants Ltd	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Area Headquarters, 5 Thornhill, Johnstone, PA5 8JH	£30,000
Proposal		dary wall to form enlarge nd external covered bin e		
20/0695/eLA	Mrs V. McCloy		1 Hillman Crescent,	£1,500
ard 8			Paisley, PA3 3FD	
Proposal	Conversion of integ	ral garage to form lounge	e	
20/1080/eBC ard 8	Mr and Mrs H Galloway	Kenneth Wotherspoc	on 7 Tower Place, Johnstone, PA5 0AN	£3,000
Proposal	Alterations to dwelli	ng house to form french	doors	
20/0954/eBC ard 8	Mr S. Graham	John Martin RIBA ARIAS	6 Newlandcraigs Avenue, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9BJ	£15,800
Proposal	Conversion of gara	ge within dwelling house	to form tv room	
20/0681/BC	Mr R. Patrick		63 Patrickbank	£11,492
ard 8			Crescent, Elderslie, Johnstone, PA5 9UG	
Proposal	Conversion of integ	ral garage to form living	room	
20/0525/eBC ard 9	Mr T. Koenig	C&S Architects	The Fathers House, Beith Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1AS	£45,000
Proposal	form dormer, conve additional kitchen/liv	ng house to remove cons rsion of integral garage t ving space, 2 extensions , w.c. and sun room (star	to form	
20/0389/eAM ard 9	Kibble Education and Ca		Parkhill House, Corefield Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JD	
Proposal	Amendment to 19/0	150/eBC to alter bath ar	nd shower	

				Page 30
	APPLICANT	AGEN୩ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0866/eBC ard 9	Mr W. Love	IKG Architects	Anchorage, Hagg Crescent, Johnstone, PA5 8TA	£29,000
Proposal	Single storey ext kitchen and wet	ension to dwelling house to fo room	orm	
20/1240/eBC	Mr S. Miller	Plans Drawn Scotland	6 Grahams Avenue,	£4,000
ard 9			Lochwinnoch, PA12 4EG	
Proposal		extension to dwelling house ar od burning stove and flue	nd	
19/0562/eBC	Mr I. Mataj	Severino Design Limited	12-14 High Street,	£98,000
ard 9		Linited	Johnstone, PA5 8JX	
Proposal	Alterations and 2 to enlarge restau	? no. extensions to restuarant irant	and shop	
19/1210/AM	Mr and Mrs Harris	Arena Architects	Plot E, High Linthills,	
ard 9			Linthills Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DL	
Proposal	Amendment to 1 cloakroom and la	4/0334/BC to alter garage doo ayout	or, revise	
20/0916/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Provost Close, Dimity	£900
ard 9			Street, Johnstone	
Proposal		nstallation of electrical service l area of high rise dwelling flat		
19/1617/AM ard 9	Mr J. MacDonald	Bell Architects Limited	The Walled Garden, Merchant's Close, Kilbarchan, Johnstone PA10 2JL	
Proposal	now supplied by layout, gable win	4/0831/BC for heating and ho exterior wood boiler, revised l dows omitted, access ramp re oors now single door	bathroom	
20/0889/eBC ard 9	Mr I. Gray	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	Arthur, 3 Speirs Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4BS	£8,500
Proposal	Conversion of in	tegral garage to form living roo	om	

		APPLICANT	전년N¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
/ard	20/0894/eAM 9	Renfrewshire Council - Children's Services	Renfrewshire Council - Property Services	Main Building, St Margaret's Primary School, Buchanan Street, Johnstone, PA5 8RY	
	Proposal	Amendment to 19/ [,] curtain to entrance	1276/eBC to omit a smoke reception office		
	20/0898/eBC	Mrs E. Burns	Plans Drawn Scotland	67 Peockland	£4,000
Vard	9			Gardens, Johnstone, PA5 8AZ	
	Proposal	plan kitchen/dining of french doors	ling house to form open /lounge and formation		
Vard	20/0937/eBC 9	Mr D. Scrimgeour		112 Ritchie Park, Johnstone, PA5 8JJ	£3,500
	Proposal	Alterations to dwell	ling house to form french do	oors	
	20/0030/eBC	Mr J. Jenkins		18 Torbracken,	£20,000
Vard	9			Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1DY	
	Proposal		ling house to remove walls,		
		to change 1st noor	layout and install roof wind	UW	
	20/0978/eBC	Mr P. Gordon	C&S Architects	Flat 0/2, 29	£6,000
 Vard			-		£6,000
– Vard		Mr P. Gordon Alterations to dwell to form open plan k	-	Flat 0/2, 29 Macdowall Street, Johnstone, PA5 8QJ	£6,000
_ Vard	9	Mr P. Gordon Alterations to dwell	C&S Architects ling flat to remove partitions kitchen/living room and form Aitken Consulting	Flat 0/2, 29 Macdowall Street, Johnstone, PA5 8QJ	£6,000 £30,000
_	9 Proposal 20/0139/eBC	Mr P. Gordon Alterations to dwell to form open plan k bedroom	C&S Architects ling flat to remove partitions kitchen/living room and form	Flat 0/2, 29 Macdowall Street, Johnstone, PA5 8QJ	£30,000
_	9 Proposal 20/0139/eBC	Mr P. Gordon Alterations to dwell to form open plan k bedroom Mrs J. Conlan	C&S Architects ling flat to remove partitions kitchen/living room and form Aitken Consulting	Flat 0/2, 29 Macdowall Street, Johnstone, PA5 8QJ 3 Midton Cottages, Midton Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1AG	£30,000
 Vard Vard	9 Proposal 20/0139/eBC 9 Proposal 20/0422/eAM	Mr P. Gordon Alterations to dwell to form open plan k bedroom Mrs J. Conlan	C&S Architects ling flat to remove partitions kitchen/living room and form Aitken Consulting Engineering	Flat 0/2, 29 Macdowall Street, Johnstone, PA5 8QJ 3 Midton Cottages, Midton Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1AG	£30,000

			7501-10fr		
			ACENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0923/AI	M Mr A	A. Harrison		2-4 Calder Drive,	
ard 9				Lochwinnoch, PA12 4AU	
Proposal		Amendment to 19/032 layout	22/BC to alter ground floo	or	
20/1231/eA		amsburgh Housing	Collective Architecture	Between Milliken Rd	
ard 9	ASS	ociation Limited		and the A737, Kilbarchan	
Proposal			08/eBC to improve acces n layouts and omit cupbo		
19/0885/eE ard 9	3C Kibb Cen	le Education & Care	JAM Architects Ltd	Garnock Lodge, Boydstone Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JT	£80,000
Proposal		Conversion of school	to form residential care h	nome	
20/0617/eE ard 9	BC Ms M	M. Baxter	ataSTUDIO	North Kaim, Kaim Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4LD	£40,000
Proposal			g house to remove conse ig room and 2 single stor d porch		
20/0800/e/ ard 9	AM Mr N	I. Smith	Arena Architects	Stable Cottage, Auchengrange, Belltrees Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JS	
Proposal			34/BC to change the roof ams with alterations to the		
20/1074/e/ ard 9	AM Kibb	le Education and Care	Murdoch Wilson	Parkhill House, Corsefield Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JD	
Proposal		Amendment to 19/01 window opening	50/eBC to remove interna	al	
19/1387/eE ard 9	3C Pow	er Doors Ltd	James Harper Architect	Roadhead Forge, Beith Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JG	£53,900
Proposal		Altorations and oxton	sion to workshop to form	atorago abod	

				Page 3
	APPLICANT	ACENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0684/eBC ard 9	Mr and Mrs B. Toman	Grid Design	14 Rock Drive, Kilbarchan, Johnstone, PA10 2HF	£25,000
Proposal		e storey extension to rea kitchen diner and enlar		
20/0941/eBC	Mr & Mrs J. Coventry	CR Smith Glaziers (Dunferlmine) Ltd	4 Maclay Avenue, Kilbarchan,	£2,000
ard 9			Johnstone, PA10 2EN	
Proposal	Alterations to dwellin	g house to form french	doors	
20/0440/eBC ard 9	Turnberry Homes Limited	Ark Architecture & Design	Former No 40, Church Street, Lochwinnoch	£1,862,000
Proposal	Erection of 20 dwelli	ng houses		
20/1187/eAM	Mr Collins	Darren Baird	Hallhill Cottage,	
ard 9			Auchengreoch Road, Howwood, Johnstone, PA9 1AB	
Proposal		643/eBC to reposition sto and platform to french do		
20/0517/eAM	Mr & Mrs B. Hamilton	Ewan Cameron	West Netherhouses,	
ard 9		Architects	Netherhouses Road, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4JZ	
Proposal	Amendment to 17/12 and structural desigr	285/eBC to revise layout		
20/0958/eBC	Mr J. Blakey	JW Plans	4 Shanks Crescent, Johnstone, PA5 8PG	£20,000
ard 9				
Proposal		g house to remove load form open plan kitcher		
20/1006/eBC	Renfrewshire Council	New Practice	Land to West of junction with	£18,500
ard 9			MacDowall Street, High Street, Johnstone	
Proposal	Erection of 2400mm	high boundary fence to	vacant site	

				Page 34
	APPLICANT	ନ୍ଦିଅନିମ୍ବି (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
19/1363/eBC /ard 9	Mr G. Boyle	IKG Architects	Former Police Station, Calder Street, Lochwinnoch, PA12 4DD	£22,000
Proposal	Conversion of dis	sused police station to dwel	ling house	
19/0818/eBC	Mr B. O'Hara	Jim McIldowie	8 Crawford Road,	£4,950
/ard 10			Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DA	
Proposal		elling house to remove loac ning in kitchen/dining room o form store		
21/0047/eAM	Mrs A Syme	Grid Design	2 Riverside, Houston,	
/ard 10			Johnstone, PA6 7DL	
Proposal	minor changes to	7/0517/eBC to alter structur window layout, roof pitch o roposed windows above the	of the dormer	
20/0749/eBC	Mr J. Smith	Sitevisit	39 Locherburn	£35,000
/ard 10			Avenue, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7NQ	
Proposal	• •	r extension to dwelling hou nove loadbearing walls	se and	
20/0902/eBC	Mr A. Lapping	GJR Limited	Meltham, South	£5,000
/ard 10			Street, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7EN	
Proposal		elling house to remove load n kitchen/dining/lounge	Ibearing wall	
20/0469/eBC	Mrs G. Blackburn	James Baird	27 Ninian Avenue,	£4,000
/ard 10		Architecture	Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JF	
Proposal	Alterations to dw	elling house to remove load	lbearing wall	
20/0872/eBC	Dr M. Anwar	Geoff Smith Architectural	12 The Beeches, Brookfield,	£5,000
/ard 10		Technician	Johnstone, PA5 8UZ	
Proposal	bedroom, bedroo	elling house to change livin om to a dressing room/ensu ted to extend utility room ar ge	ite,	

			70 - 6 100		Page 3
		APPLICANT	육영토Nî (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
ard	20/1223/eBC 10	Mr and Mrs E. Ward	CR Smith Glaziers	9 Albert Road, Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8UE	£23,573
	Proposal	Alterations and ex conservatory	tension to dwelling house t	to form	
	19/0031/BC	Mr M. Blackwood	Arena Architects	3 Albert Road,	£4,500
/ard	10			Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8UJ	
	Proposal	Erection of sauna			
 /ard	19/1588/eBC 10	Mr S. Gray	Plans Drawn Scotland	d 35 Crawford Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DA	£40,000
	Proposal	kitchen/lounge	Mr.D. Locke		<u> </u>
	20/0319/eBC	kitchen/lounge Mr I. Nugent	Mr D. Locke	4 Brierie Lane, Crosslee, Johnstone,	£20,000
	Proposal	u u	nsion to dwelling house to ns to remove conservatory	-	
	20/0838/eBC	Wm Morrison	Smith Design	Unit A, 30 Napier	£50,000
lard	10	Supermarkets PLC	Associates	Street, Johnstone, PA5 8SF	
	Proposal		ermarket to remove custom ew kiosk with associated wi		
/ard	20/0839/eBC 10	Mr R. Taylor	Warmworks per IRS Scotland	21 Erskinefauld Road Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3QG	
	Proposal	Alteration to dwelli insulation	ing house to install externa	ıl wall	
	20/0050/eBC	Mr M. Mitchell	Framed Estates Ltd	55 Gryfebank Avenue	, £44,000
ard	10			Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7LZ	
	Proposal		to dwelling house to form econfigure 1st floor layout m.		

		70 - 26 - 12		Page 3
	APPLICANT	AGENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0890/eBC ard 10	Mr R. Hopcroft	MacPhail Architecture	18 Craigholme, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DB	£11,000
Proposal	Extension to dwel sun room	lling house to form standalon	e	
20/1136/eBC	Mr L Lang	Derek Thompson	32 Cormorant	£5,000
urd 10		Architectural Services	Avenue, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7LW	
Proposal	wall between kitch	elling house to remove loadbe nen and living room, formatio pors and infill existing door to		
20/1290/eBC	Mrs M Shields	DMM Group Limited	49 Fulwood Avenue,	£26,500
urd 10			Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3HH	
Proposal	Alterations and sint to form dining/fam	ngle storey extension to dwe nily room	lling house	
21/0042/eAM	Renfrewshire Council		Various Whirlie Road	
rd 10	Housing Investment Te	am	and Houston Road, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7AG	
Proposal	Amendment to 17 11 Houston Road	7/1578/BC to remove 5, 7, 9 a	and	
20/0975/eBC	Mr & Mrs H. McKinnon		Home Farm	£5,000
urd 10		Architect	Craigends, Murchison Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JU	
Proposal	Alteration to dwell	ling house to form bi-fold doc	ors	
20/1015/eBC	Building and Surveying		12 Claymore Drive,	£47,000
rd 10	Solutions	Solutions	Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7JR	
Proposal	Single storey exte and living room	ension to dwelling house to fo	orm dining	
	Mr I. Anthony	Abbey Architectural	481 Brierie Hill Road,	£25,433
19/1415/eBC		Services Ltd	Crosslee, Johnstone,	
19/1415/eBC ard 10			PA6 7BR	

					Page 37	
		APPLICANT	육영토Nî (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST	
ard	20/1164/eAM 10	Mr D Benson		1 & 2 Paterson's Feu, North Street, Houston, Johnstone		
	Proposal	Amendment to framing structu	19/0774/eBC for change to v re	vindow		
	16/0846/BC	Eon Energy Solution	S	Various addresses,	£540,000	
ard	10			Linwood		
	Proposal	Alterations to d	welling houses to form exterr	nal wall insulation		
	20/0649/eBC	Mrs J. Campbell	Mr A. McGowan	33 Piper Avenue,	£140,000	
ard	10			Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7LL		
	Proposal	of loadbearing	welling house to form french wall to form enlarged dining r ntegral garage to form playroo	oom and		
	20/0963/eBC	Mr C. Cameron		14 Merchiston Oval,	£9,000	
ard	10			Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8WT		
	Proposal	Alterations to dwelling house and conversion of integral garage to form study/lounge				
	20/1267/eBC	Mr I. Black	Forward Consulting	3 Leeburn Avenue,	£5,000	
ard	10		Engineers Limited	Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DN		
	Proposal		welling house to remove a lo en plan kitchen/dining	adbearing		
ard	20/0715/eAM 10	Mr D. Madden	Plans Drawn Scotlan	d 5 Moorburn Place, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3SH		
	Proposal	Amendment to to form french o	20/0496/eBC to alter window doors	<i>i</i> in dining room		
	20/0674/eBC	Mr D. Baird	Darren Baird	34 Brierie Gardens,	£34,000	
ard	10		Architecture	Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7BZ		
	Proposal		xtension to rear of dwelling he and family room	ouse		

			0.1 - 5 / 0.0		Page 38		
		APPLICANT	최영토N¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST		
ard	20/0877/eBC 10	Mr D. McKellar	John Martin Architect	1 Brierie Hills Court, Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7DU	£40,000		
	Proposal	Single storey exte living room	nsion to dwelling house to f	orm			
	20/0726/eAM	Mr R. Keenan	S3 Building Design	60 Back O Hill,			
ard	10		Ltd.	Crosslee, Johnstone, PA6 7LE			
	Proposal		/0806/eBC to change roof p between dining room and s				
	19/1505/eST	WH Malcolm	Ramage Young	Unit A, 49 Burnbrae	£200,000		
ard	10			Road, Linwood, Paisley, PA3 3BD			
	Proposal	Extension to ware Superstructure	house for Stage 1 - Founda	tions and			
	20/1071/eBC	Mr R Tyler	Robertson Design	6 Merchiston Drive,	£48,500		
ard	10		Practice	Brookfield, Johnstone, PA5 8TT			
	Proposal	2 storey extension to dwelling house to form family room, toilet and utility room on ground floor and bedroom, dressing room and en-suite shower and toilet on upper floor					
	20/0574/eBC	Mr D. Milliken	Abbey Architectural	2 Crossways,	£50,000		
ard	10		Services	Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DG			
	Proposal		lling house to demolish const nen/utilty room and single st				
	20/0601/eBC	Mr and Mrs A. Turner	IKG Architects	Farm House, Coalbog	£31,572		
ard	10			Farm, Crosslee Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3RG			
	Proposal	extension to dwell	ve conservatory, erection of ing house to form sitting roc o form hall, wc and bathroor	om and 2			
	20/0948/eBC	Mr Johnston	The Converters Group	····,,,	£4,500		
ard	10			Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7AH			
	Proposal	Alterations to replations form stand alone s	ace conservatory roof to				

					Page 3
		APPLICANT	統色的 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20 ard 1()/1100/eBC)	Mr G Hamilton		14 Leman Drive, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7LN	£3,000
Pr	oposal		lling house to remove load an kitchen/dining and patio		
20)/1082/eAM	Ms F Mair	IKG Architects	41 Neuk Crescent,	
ard 10	D			Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7DR	
Pr	oposal		/0570/eBC to retain existir v, block off window openin		
20 /ard 1()/0296/eST)	Renfrewshire Council - Children's Services	Wylie Shanks Architects	Site located at end of Houston Road within Houston Primary School, Houston	
Pr	oposal	Amendment to 19 internal partitions	/1171/eST for Stage 3 - Bu and finishes	uilding envelope,	
- 18	3/1406/eST	Erskine Care Home	MAST Architects	Enchanted Forest	
ard 11	1			Nursery, Erskine Hospital, Bishopton, PA7 5PU	
Pr	oposal	Amendment to 18	/0186/eST for Stage 3 - Al	ll other works	
20 ard 11)/0594/eAM 	Mr R. Butler	A-Cubed Design Ltd	Luibeg, Elmbank Road, Langbank, Port Glasgow, PA14 6YT	t
Pr	oposal		/0635/BC to add wood bur nd form shower room in cu		
20 ard 11)/0846/eBC	Mr S. McConville	Mr C. Kinnear	1 Drumbeg Road, Bishopton, PA7 5GS	£6,400
Pr	oposal	Alterations and co form bedroom	onverison of integral garag	e to	
20)/0853/eBC	Mr E. Crawford	Blyth and Blyth	9 Rossland Gardens,	£5,000
ard 11	I			Bishopton, PA7 5NA	
Pr	oposal	Alteration to dwell between breakfas	ing house to remove load	pearing wall	

				Page 40
	APPLICANT	최영EN1 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0854/eBC /ard 11	Mr R. J. Baird	Mr A. Traynor	25 Station Road, Langbank, Port Glasgow, PA14 6YA	£5,000
Proposal	Alterations to duble between kitcher	welling house to remove loadb n and study	earing wall	
19/1654/eBC	Coop Food	WD Harley	26 Greenock Road,	£10,000
/ard 11			Bishopton, PA7 5JN	
Proposal	Alterations to sh and full store re	nop to relocate kiosk, remove c fit	office to rear	
20/0751/eBC	Ms M. McEwan	Derek Thompson	30 Bolerno Gardens,	£6,500
/ard 11		Architectural Services	Bishopton, PA7 5FG	
Proposal	Conversion of in	ntegral garage to form living ro	om	
20/1283/eBC	Mr C. Duke		16 Barmore Crescent	£7,000
/ard 11			Bishopton, PA7 5QU	
Proposal	open plan kitch	-	to form	
Proposal 20/0905/eAM	open plan kitch	en/dining EmAjine Architecture	to form Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER	
Proposal 20/0905/eAM /ard 11	open plan kitch	en/dining EmAjine Architecture Ltd	to form Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER	
Proposal 20/0905/eAM /ard 11 Proposal 17/0330/AM	open plan kitch Mr A. Creighton Amendment to Mr C. Quinn Amendment to study on 1/2 sto	EmAjine Architecture Ltd 20/0108/eBC to omit family roc Nicholson McShane Architects 12/0813/BC to remove internal prey intermediate landing - rede	to form Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER om extension St Leonards, 8 Kilbarchan Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EG	
Proposal 20/0905/eAM /ard 11 Proposal 17/0330/AM /ard 11 Proposal 20/1329/eLA	open plan kitch Mr A. Creighton Amendment to Mr C. Quinn Amendment to	EmAjine Architecture Ltd 20/0108/eBC to omit family roc Nicholson McShane Architects 12/0813/BC to remove internal prey intermediate landing - rede	to form Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER om extension St Leonards, 8 Kilbarchan Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EG I door to esignate 2 Barmore Drive,	£5,000
Proposal 20/0905/eAM /ard 11 Proposal 17/0330/AM /ard 11 Proposal	open plan kitch Mr A. Creighton Amendment to Mr C. Quinn Mr C. Quinn Amendment to study on 1/2 sto as landing/circu	EmAjine Architecture Ltd 20/0108/eBC to omit family roc Nicholson McShane Architects 12/0813/BC to remove internal prey intermediate landing - rede	to form Cultra, Eldin Place, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ER om extension St Leonards, 8 Kilbarchan Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EG	£5,000

					Page 4
		APPLICANT	왕양토위학 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
ard	20/0828/eAM 11	Stewart Milne Homes Central Scotland		Dargavel Village, Areas H32, Station Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NJ	
	Proposal		0/0577/BC for alterations to on of garage pass door to o		
	20/0834/eAM	Mrs L. Kelly	Mr D. Hall	75 Houston Road,	
ard	11			Bridge of Weir, PA11 3QN	
	Proposal		0/1477/eBC to alter ground and omit access ramp to re		
	20/0835/eBC	Mr H. Morton	Robert Thompson	62 Bruce Road,	£10,000
ard	11		Designs	Bishopton, PA7 5EY	
	Proposal	Extension to dwel	ling house to form shower	room	
	20/0932/eBC	Mr & Mrs L. Yee	CR Smith Glaziers	11 Sunningdale Drive,	£2,000
ard	11			Bridge of Weir, PA11 3HX	
	Proposal	Alterations to dwe with window	elling house to replace fren	ch doors	
	19/0837/eAM	Mr G. Huey	IKG Architects	10 Earl Place, Bridge	
ard	11			of Weir, PA11 3HA	
	Proposal	Amendment to 17	/0790/eBC to omit roof ligh	nt and cladding	
	20/0915/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Main Building,	£869
ard	11			Bishopton Primary School, Old Greenock Road, Bishopton, PA7 5BE	
	Proposal	Alterations and in	stallation of electrical servi	ces	
	21/0070/eBC	Mrs N Fraser	Glasgow Architectura		£34,500
ard	11		Design	Bishopton, PA7 5QU	

				Page 4
	APPLICANT	주양본위학 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/0544/eBC	Mr D. Ogg		1 Watt Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DN	£65,000
ard 11				
Proposal	in kichen, block off	ng house to form w.c. facility kitchen door, demolish timb to form family room, bedroo	ber garage,	
20/1122/eAM	Mr A Condy	David Jarvie	Caberfeidh, Lintwhite	
ard 11			Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ	
Proposal	Amendment to 18/	1320/eBC to amend dormer	size	
20/1129/eAM	Mrs G. Fergusson		28 Anderson Road,	
ard 11			Bishopton, PA7 5EW	
Proposal	Amendment to 26/	0776/BC to change floor co	nstruction	
20/0806/eBC	Mr S. Wallace	Mr C. Kinnear	1 Crosshill Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5NR	£4,000
Proposal	Partial conversion	of integral garage to form ut	ility room	
	Mr A. Condy	David Jarvie	Caberfeidh, Lintwhite	
20/0892/eAM ard 11	·		Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ	
	Amendment to 18/	1320/eBC for alterations to f supporting beams	Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ	
ard 11 Proposal 20/0938/eBC	Amendment to 18/		Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ	£19,500 t
ard 11 Proposal 20/0938/eBC	Amendment to 18/ structural design o Mr & Mrs D. Atkinson	f supporting beams	Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ the 11 Middlepenny Place, Langbank, Por	
ard 11 Proposal 20/0938/eBC ard 11	Amendment to 18/ structural design o Mr & Mrs D. Atkinson	f supporting beams Mr J. McIldowie nsion to dwelling house Derek Thompson	Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ the 11 Middlepenny Place, Langbank, Por Glasgow, PA14 6XD 55 Lochside Avenue,	
ard 11 Proposal 20/0938/eBC ard 11 Proposal	Amendment to 18/ structural design o Mr & Mrs D. Atkinson Single storey exter	f supporting beams Mr J. McIldowie nsion to dwelling house	Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ the 11 Middlepenny Place, Langbank, Por Glasgow, PA14 6XD	t

				Page 4
	APPLICANT	প্রিটেমিণ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1109/eBC ard 11	Mrs J Lang	JD Design	2 Southbrae Avenue, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3JH	£6,000
Proposal	Alterations to dwo system	elling house to install insulate	ed render	
20/0977/eBC	Mr & Mrs N. Cranksha	w Matthew Holmes	92 Old Greenock	£30,000
ard 11			Road, Bishopton, PA7 5BB	
Proposal	Single storey externo	ension to dwelling house to fo	orm	
20/0986/eBC ard 11	Mr C. McKinney	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	44 Bolerno Circle, Bishopton, PA7 5FF	£6,000
Proposal	Conversion of int	egral garage to form lounge		
20/1046/eBC ard 11	Mrs L. Campbell	Jim McIldowie	3 Carron Drive, Bishopton, PA7 5EE	£8,000
Proposal	Extension to dwe	elling house to form entrance	and toilet	
20/1050/eBC	Mr D. Ritchie	Connor McGinley	Lyndhurst, Bankend Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EU	£20,000
Proposal	Extension to dwe sunroom	elling house to form stand alo	ne	
20/1217/eBC ard 11	Mr S Kitchen	Lindsay Design	Dunharrow, Horsewood Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3BD	£19,000
Proposal		elling house to form french do I deck at first floor level conno		
20/0767/eBC ard 11	Mr R. Garbutt	Martin Ray	8 Bolerno Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5FB	£7,000
Proposal	Conversion of int	egral garage to form sitting re	oom	

			87.5E12E		Page 44
		APPLICANT	କ୍ଷିଡିENି୩ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
arc	19/1601/BC 1 11	BDW Trading Limited		Land south of Barrangary Road, Bishopton	£12,025,942
	Proposal	Erection of 108 dv	velling houses		
_	21/0025/eBC	Mr P Coyle		62 St Andrews Drive,	£6,500
arc	11			Bridge of Weir, PA11 3HU	
	Proposal	Alterations to dwe kitchen/dining	lling house to form open p	lan	
_ arc	20/0966/eBC 1 11	Mrs J. Maxwell		5 Cherrytree Gardens, Bishopton, PA7 5FW	£5,900
	Proposal	Conversion of inte dining room	gral garage to form		
	20/0971/eBC	Mr A. Brown	CR Smith Glaziers	29 Hamilton	£2,000
arc	11			Crescent, Bishopton, PA7 5JT	
	Proposal	Alterations to dwe decking	lling house to install french	n doors and	
arc	20/0973/eAM J 11	Mrs A. Marquis	Grid Design	Westhill, Prieston Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3AN	
	Proposal		/0013/eBC to omit underpi ndows, addition of timber c e-slated		
arc	20/1273/eAM J 11	Stewart Milne Homes		Areas H4B H4C and M2 Royal Ordnance, Station Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NJ	
	Proposal	Plot 110 and insta	/1339/BC to install gas fire Il self closing fire door betv e and install gas fire to lou	veen garage	
	20/0181/eST	Robertson Partnership Homes	Cooper Cromar Architects	S1 and S3 (Phase 4) Dargavel, Bishopton	
arc					

					Page 45
		APPLICANT	র্মিউহিমিণি (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
/ard	20/0710/eBC 11	Mrs J. Lang	Anglian Home Improvements	2 Southbrae Avenue, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3JH	£22,076
	Proposal	Extension to dwellin	g house to form sunroom		
	20/0713/eBC	Mr G. Robinson		3 Yarrow Crescent,	£1,800
/ard	11			Bishopton, PA7 5ED	
	Proposal		ng house to remove internation to form open plan liv doors and window		
 Vard	20/1033/eBC	Ms N. McEwan	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	17 Central Park View, Bishopton, PA7 5GU	£6,500
varu					
	Proposal	Conversion of integr	al garage to form living ro	om	
	20/1166/eBC	Mrs K Tallett		Appin, 28 Kilbarchan	£5,000
ard	11			Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3ET	
	Proposal	Alterations to dwellir walls to form open p	ng house to remove loadbo lan dining/kitchen	earing	
	19/0470/eST	Simply Develop UK Ltd	Young & Gault	11 Kilmacolm Road,	
ard	11			Bridge of Weir, PA11 3PH	
	Proposal	Amendment to 18/0	011/eST for Stage 2 - All re	emaining works	
	20/0878/eST	BAE Systems Properties	Holmes Miller	Location of site is	
lard	11	Ltd.		within the former Royal Ordnance Factory (ROF) site at Bishopton.	
	Proposal	Amendment to 20/0	383/eST for Stage 3 - Pred	cast stairs	
/ard	20/0879/eBC 11	Mrs L. Dixon	Sarah Jane Storrie Architects	Invercarron, 11 Watt Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DN	£3,000
	Proposal	Alterations to dwellin and formation of doo	ng house to form en-suite or		

					Page 4
		APPLICANT	유명EN¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/ ard 11	1261/BC	Mr D. Campbell	James Blair	The Cornerstone, Greenock Road, Bishopton, PA7 5JW	£2,500
Pro	posal	Alteration to chur	ch to form storage cupboard		
20/	0662/eBC	Mrs L. White	CHG Architecture Ltd	Greenbank, Lintwhite	£30,000
ard 11				Crescent, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LJ	
Pro	posal		elling house to remove loadbo kitchen/dining and conversio and en-suite		
20/	0736/eBC	Mr D. Marr	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	20 Wraisland Crescent, Bishopton,	£80,000
ard 11				PA7 5LR	
Pro	posal		storey extension to dwelling h g room, kitchen, 2 bedrooms		
20/	0796/eBC	Mr & Mrs L. Carter	Mr J. McIldowie	9 Middlepenny Place, Langbank, Port	£20,000
ard 11				Glasgow, PA14 6XD	
Pro	posal		ngle storey extension to dwe en plan kitchen/lounge/dining	-	
20/	1068/eBC	Mr D Coleman	Neil Hunter	42 Glen Brae, Bridge	£2,500
ard 11				of Weir, PA11 3BH	
Pro	posal	Alterations to dwe	elling flat to form bi-fold door	opening	
20/	0575/eBC	Mr A. MacIntyre	Derek Thompson	38 Bolerno Avenue,	£30,000
ard 11			Architectural Services	Bishopton, PA7 5FB	
Pro	pposal		elling house to form utility roo kitchen/dining area	om and single storey	
20/	0654/eBC	Mr and Mrs R. Oliver	IKG Architects	10 Kilgraston Road,	£36,834
ard 11				Bridge of Weir, PA11 3EN	
_	posal	Altorations to dur	elling house to reduce size of	bedroom 2	

					Page 4
		APPLICANT	왕양년에 (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/065 ard 11	55/eST	BAE Systems Properties Ltd.	Holmes Miller	Royal Ordnance, Station Road, Bishopton PA7 5NJ	
Propos	sal	Amendment to 20/03	883/eST for Stage 2 - Su	perstructure	
20/068	B3/eBC	Mr C. Lee	Coogan Architects	Parkgrove, Gledstane	£100,000
ard 11				Road, Bishopton, PA7 5AU	,
Propos	sal		orey extension to rear of kitchen/dining, living roc e		
20/09 ² /ard 11	49/eAM	Simply Develop UK Ltd	Young & Gault Architects	11 Kilmacolm Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3PH	
Propos	sal	Amendment to 18/00 drainage layout	011/eST to amend below	ground	
20/106	65/eBC	Diamond & Co		4 G1-1/2, 6 G1-1/2, 8	
ard 11				G1-1/2 Hillview Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3LN	
Propos	sal	Alterations to dwellin	g flats to install external	wall insulation	
20/017	73/BC	Mr G. Kerr		11 Gatehead	£6,940
ard 11				Crescent, Bishopton, PA7 5QP	
Propos	sal	Alteration and conve	rsion of integral garage t	to form lounge	
20/027 /ard 11	79/eBC	Mr T. Clark	Framed Estates Ltd	Halidon, Glengowan Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3PL	£18,000
Propos	sal	Alterations and exter open plan kitchen/dir	nsion to dwelling house to ning room	o form	
20/074 ard 11	40/eBC	Mr S. Mitchell	JSS Architects	94 Hazelwood Road, Bridge of Weir, PA11 3DT	£5,000
Propos	sal	Alterations to dwellin walls to form open pl	g house to remove load! an living area	bearing	

		APPLICANT	AGENT	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED
			(Where applicable)		COST
20/075	64/eBC	Mr W. Dominick	Lusset Contracts	7 Gatehead Wynd,	£5,800
ard 11				Bishopton, PA7 5QR	
Propos	sal	Conversion of integ	ral garage to form dining ro	oom	
20/077	/6/eBC	Miss K. Kinnaird	Derek Hollywood	46 Craigmuir Drive,	£2,500
ard 11				Bishopton, PA7 5GD	
Propos	sal	opening into integra	ng house to form door ted garage from gable garage to form store		
20/108 ard 11	34/eAM	Mr D Gould	MacPhail Architecture	Meiklefield Farm, Barochan Road, Houston, Johnstone, PA6 7BT	
Propos	sal		485/BC to change ground erations to entrance steps		
20/116	7/eST	BAE Systems Properties	Holmes Miller	Royal Ordnance,	
ard 11		Limited		Station Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NJ	
Propos	sal	Amendment to 20/0 Structural Framing	383/eST for Stage 4 - System		
20/119	1/eBC	Mr S Daly	Daly Planning and	3 Northbrae Drive,	£8,318
ard 11			Design	Bishopton, PA7 5BF	
Propos	sal		g house to remove loadbe n/dining and conversion of		
20/095 ard 11	55/eBC	Mrs C. Stoddart	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	27 Craigmuir Drive, Bishopton, PA7 5GD	£6,000
Propos	sal	Conversion of integ	ral garage to form dining ro	oom	
20/078	87/eAM	Stewart Milne Homes		Area H32, Station	
ard 11		Central Scotland		Road, Bishopton, PA7 5NJ	7
Propos	sal	214 to form open pl	577/BC to remove wall in I an kitchen/dining and form Plots 157, 158 and 214		

					Page 49
		APPLICANT	র্মিউENি (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
	20/0788/eBC	Mr & Mrs B. Green	Jim McIldowie	20 Buchanan Avenue, Bishopton, PA7 5ET	£18,000
ard	11				
	Proposal	Single storey exte bedroom and en-	ension to dwelling house to suite	o form	
	20/0907/eBC	Mrs F. McKenzie	Arena Architects	116 Turnhill Drive,	£5,000
ard	12			Erskine, PA8 7AH	
	Proposal		elling house to form enlarg patio doors with adjacent ti		
	20/0429/eBC	Mr A. Cairns	6MQ LTD	40 Sandielands	£18,000
ard	12			Avenue, Erskine, PA8 7BS	
	Proposal		gle storey extension to dw hitchen and living room	elling house	
	20/0223/eST	Thermofisher	Ross Woods	2 Fountain Crescent,	
ard	12		Architects	Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RE	
	Proposal	Amendment to 19 partition installation	9/1038/eST for Stage 2 - G on	lass Screen	
	20/0558/eBC	Mr M. McMullen	JSS Architects	8 Wrightlands	£17,101
ard	12			Crescent, Erskine, PA8 7BZ	,
	Proposal		elling house to install roof v e storey rear extension to		
	20/0842/eBC	Mr R. Charker		23 Park Crescent,	£17,500
ard	12			Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9PW	
	Proposal		ear extension to dwelling he ing room and bedroom	ouse	
	20/0845/eST	Terumo Aortic (Vascute	ek Lee Boyd Ltd	5 Newmains Avenue,	
ard	12	Limited)		Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR	

					-
		APPLICANT	ACENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
ard	20/0913/eBC	Scottish Wireless		Main Building, St Anne's Primary School, Park Drive, Erskine, PA8 7AE	£876
	Proposal	Alterations and inst	allation of electrical service	s	
	20/0757/eBC	Ms A. Hughes	Derek Thompson	1 Parkvale Avenue,	£15,000
ard	12		Architectural Services	Erskine, PA8 7LB	
	Proposal		sion to dwelling house eparated sun lounge		
	20/0991/eBC	Mrs C. Chambers	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	45 Sandielands	£20,000
lard	12		Alemeetara	Avenue, Erskine, PA8 7BS	
	Proposal	Single storey exten area	sion to dwelling house to e	xtend dining	
	20/0532/eST	ThermoFisher Scientific	T Squared	3 Fountain Drive,	£3,019,400
				Inchinnen Dentrow	
ard	12			Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RF	
ard	12 Proposal	warehouse, erectio	storey manufacturing facilit n of covered 'link' corridors rainage	PA4 9RF y, extension to	
ard			n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent,	£2,500
	Proposal 20/1125/eBC	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 -	£2,500
	Proposal 20/1125/eBC	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D Mrs R Burns	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects Limited	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent, Erskine, PA8 6JE	£2,500
/ard	Proposal 20/1125/eBC 12 Proposal 20/1130/eST	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D Mrs R Burns Alteration to dwellin	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects Limited g house to remove loadbe	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent, Erskine, PA8 6JE	£2,500
/ard	Proposal 20/1125/eBC 12 Proposal 20/1130/eST	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D Mrs R Burns Alteration to dwellin wall between kitche Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Limited) Amendment to 19/1	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects Limited g house to remove loadbe	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent, Erskine, PA8 6JE aring 5 Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR	£2,500
/ard	Proposal 20/1125/eBC 12 Proposal 20/1130/eST 12	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D Mrs R Burns Alteration to dwellin wall between kitche Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Limited) Amendment to 19/1	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects Limited g house to remove loadbea in and lounge Lee Boyd Limited	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent, Erskine, PA8 6JE aring 5 Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR Im 27 Meadows Drive,	£2,500 £4,000
/ard /ard /ard	Proposal 20/1125/eBC 12 Proposal 20/1130/eST 12 Proposal 20/1288/eBC	warehouse, erectio Substructure and D Mrs R Burns Alteration to dwellin wall between kitche Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Limited) Amendment to 19/1 steelwork, bridge at	n of covered 'link' corridors rainage Eraldo Architects Limited g house to remove loadbea in and lounge Lee Boyd Limited 207/eST for Stage 4 - Atriund ground floor slab	PA4 9RF y, extension to for Stage 1 - 23 Millfield Crescent, Erskine, PA8 6JE aring 5 Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR	

				Page 5
	APPLICANT	ਲਿਓENੇਸੇ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
21/0099/eAM ard 12	Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Ltd)	Lee Boyd Ltd	4 Cartside Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RX	
Proposal		642/eBC to change partiti strical services and toilets	ons,	
20/0533/eST	ThermoFisher Scientific	T Squared	3 Fountain Drive,	
ard 12			Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RF	
Proposal	Amendment to 20/05 concrete stair and sl	532/eST for Stage 2 - Stru abs	ictural steel frame,	
20/0987/eBC	Ms C. McAulay	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	19 Parkvale Place,	£14,000
ard 12		Architectural Services	Erskine, PA8 7LF	
Proposal	Single storey extens and shower room	ion to dwelling house to fo	orm dining	
20/1016/eBC	Mr & Mrs P. O'Brien	GMG Projects Limited	26 Birkhall Avenue,	£35,000
ard 12			Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QA	
Proposal	Single storey extens utility and shower ro	ion to dwelling house to fo om	orm lounge,	
20/1049/eBC	Mr & Mrs Roberts	Aros Design	44 Parksail Drive,	£1,500
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 7HU	
Proposal	Alterations to dwellir wall to form open pla	ng house to remove loadbo an kitchen/dining	earing	
20/1218/eBC ard 12	Pacific Building Ltd.	Hypostyle Architects	International Airport, Caledonia Way, Glasgow Airport, Paisley, PA3 2TD	£48,000
Proposal	Alterations to airport within office area in I	to remove and erect parti East Pier	itions	
20/0770/eAM	Mr C. Nivison	JW Plans	7 Inverarish, Erskine,	
ard 12			PA8 7EF	

				Page	52
	APPLICANT	କିଙିମ୍ପି (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMAT COST	ED
20/0962/eAM	Mrs L. McCloskey	Lorne Consultants	38 Torran Drive,		
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 7EA		
Proposal	Amendment to 19	/0142/eBC to add 2 rooflig	hts		
20/0716/eBC	Mr E. Noddings	Mr A. Sutherland	2 Broomlands Way,	£14,032	
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 7BJ		
Proposal	living/dining room	lling house to install partition , 2 storey extension to form rge existing bedroom and f	n		
20/1030/eBC	Mr D. Dyball		83 Flures Drive,	£1,100	
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 7DQ		
Proposal		lling house to form opening between kitchen and dining			
20/0207/eBC	Mr C. McGowan	David E Lindsay	32 Greenhead Road,	£55,000	
ard 12		Architects Ltd	Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QW		
Proposal	Alterations and sir to form living area	ngle storey extension to dw and porch	velling house		
20/0277/eAM	Terumo Aortic (Vascute	k Lee Boyd Ltd	Signature House, 4		
ard 12	Ltd)		Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR		
Proposal		/0921/eBC to alter propose oor, upgrade existing corric it doors			
20/1090/eAM	Cala Homes (Scotland)) Ltd	Northbar, Erskine		
ard 12					
Proposal	floor layout and el house types, char	/1987/eBC to update evations to Avon and Allan nge location of future nove wardrobe TH1	I		

					Page 53
		APPLICANT	କିଫିEମିଦି (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
/ard	19/0895/ST 12	Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Limited)	Bouygues Energies & Services	5 Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR	
	Proposal		050/ST for Stage 3 - Exter g and internal linings	nal envelope,	
 Vard	20/0192/eBC 12	Mr N. McCarthy	Mr W. Lorne Consultants	19 Hawthorn Avenue, Erskine, PA8 7BU	£30,000
	Proposal	Single storey extens	ion to dwelling house to fo	orm kitchen/utility	
 Vard	20/0732/eBC 12	Mr S. Devine	Lorne Consultants	83 Hawthorn Crescent, Erskine, PA8 7BY	£6,000
	Proposal	Partial conversion of	f integral garage to form u	tility room	
Vard	20/0053/eBC 12	Thomas Johnstone Ltd	Lee Boyd Ltd	Unit A, 1 Cartside Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RU	£103,947
	Proposal	Alteration to factory	building to install insulated	d roof	
Vard	20/0563/eAM 12	Mr J. Crawford	JW Plans	19 Braemar Road, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QB	
	Proposal	Amendment to 18/06	671/eBC to change layout		
 Vard	20/0600/eBC 12	Terumo Aortic (Vascutek Limited)	Lee Boyd Ltd	Signature House, 4 Newmains Avenue, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9RR	£629,318
	Proposal	mechanical/electrica	to form rooms, upgrade a I services, installation of s opening between Buildin	sunlight tunnels in	
/ard	20/1095/eAM 12	Mrs M Stevenson	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	9 Garnie Crescent, Erskine, PA8 7BG	
	Proposal		398/BC to change designa n to extension to form lour		

				Page 54
	APPLICANT	XGÉN¶ (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
20/1098/eAM ard 12	Mrs C Kerr	Derek Thompson Architectural Services	25 Turnhill Gardens, Erskine, PA8 7AZ	
Proposal		I616/BC to alter roof constr pose made members	uction	
20/1149/eBC	Ms E McGrane	GMG Projects Ltd	40 Millfield Drive,	£70,000
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 6JA	
Proposal		nsion to dwelling house to f n-suite, utility room and fan		
20/0691/eBC ard 12	Mr S. Mitchell	Hjem Architects	22 Greenhead Road, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9QY	£78,000
Proposal 		orey extension to dwelling oom, living room, and gard CHG Architecture Ltd	en 4 Turnhill Avenue, Erskine, PA8 7DL	£25,000
Proposal	and single storey e	ral garage to form bedroon xtension to form utility roon		
20/1079/eBC	and snug Mr & Mrs E McSporran	Jim McIldowie	1 St Annes Avenue,	£15,000
ard 12			Erskine, PA8 7DR	
Proposal		ral garage to form bedroon ration to remove loadbearir id dining		
20/1085/eBC ard 12	Mr J Hughes		4 Garnie Place, Erskine, PA8 7BD	£800
Proposal	Alterations to dwell	ing house to form french do	pors	
19/1275/eST	Renfrewshire Council -	Renfrewshire Council -	Main Building,	£800,000
ard 12	Children's Services	Property Services	Inchinnan Primary School, Old Greenock Road, Inchinnan, Renfrew, PA4 9PH	
Proposal	form gym hall, dem Foundations, Supe	ol gym to form nursery, ext oliton of nursery building fo rstructure, internal works in ding external wall cladding	r Stage 1 -	

			Page 55
APPLICANT	XGENT (Where applicable)	SITE ADDRESS	ESTIMATED COST
Total number of Applications approved during th	nis period is: 376		



To: Information Bulletin

On: MARCH 2021

Report by: Director of Communities, Housing and Planning Services

Heading: NOTICES, LICENCES AND FORMAL WARNINGS ISSUED BY COMMUNITIES & PUBLIC PROTECTION: 9 DECEMBER 2020 – 24 FEBRUARY 2021

1. Summary

1.1 The Notices, Licences and Formal Warning Letters issued by Communities, Housing and Planning Services are listed in Appendix 1 to Appendix 9 attached hereto.

2. **Recommendations**

2.1 For Members' information only.

3. Background

3.1 Listed below are details of the Notices and Licences issued, and appended hereto:-

Appendix	Title	Contact Officer
Appendix 1	Environmental Protection Act, 1990 - Part III: Section 80 Statutory Nuisance - Abatement Notice <u>and</u> Prevention of Damage by Pests Act 1949: Section 4 – Destruction of Vermin Notice <u>and</u> Control of Pollution Act 1974:	Colin Hunter
	Section 60 - Construction Site Noise.	
Appendix 2	Building (Scotland) Act 2003: Section 28 Defective Building Notice <u>and</u> Housing (Scotland) Act 1987: Section 114 – Closing Orders.	Colin Hunter
Appendix 3	Control of Dogs (Scotland) Act 2010:	
Appendix 4	Food Hygiene (Scotland) Regulations 2006: Hygiene Improvement Notices <u>and</u> Remedial Action Notices <u>and</u> Voluntary Closure of Premises.	Robert Marshall

Appendix	Title	Contact Officer
Appendix 5	Health & Safety at Work Etc Act 1974: Improvement Notices <u>and</u>	Robert Marshall
	Prohibition Notices.	NODELL Marshall
	Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982, Section 39 Street	
Appendix 6	Trader(s) Licence(s): Certificates of Compliance	Robert Marshall
	Antisocial Behaviour Etc. (Scotland) Act, 2004 – Part 5:	
	Noise Notices issued and	
	Wardens Fixed Penalty Notices:	
Appendix 7	Environmental Protection Act 1990 and	Carolanne Robertson
	Dog Fouling Scotland Act 2003 <u>and</u>	
	The Smoking, Health and Social Care (Scotland)	
	Act 2005 & Environment Act 1995	
Appendix 8	Trading Standards & Licensing:	Faye Wilson
Appendix o	Formal Warning Letters issued.	Faye Wilson
	Health Protection (Coronavirus) (Restrictions &	
Appondix 0	Requirements) (Local Levels) (Scotland) Regulations	Chris Dalrympic
Appendix 9	2020 as amended:	Chris Dalrymple
	Prohibition Notices issued	

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ACT, 1990 PART III SECTION 80 - STATUTORY NUISANCE, ABATEMENT NOTICE					
REF NO	DATE OF NOTICE	ADDRESS	NUISANCE		
EPA/1/21	22/01/21	3e Rannoch Drive, Renfrew	Water penetration from defective plumbing		

PREVENTION OF DAMAGE BY PESTS ACT 1949 SECTION 4 - DESTRUCTION OF VERMIN NOTICE					
REF NO	DATE OF NOTICE	ADDRESS	REASON		
NIL RETURN					

CONTROL OF POLLUTION ACT 1974 SECTION 60 - CONSTRUCTION SITE NOISE					
REF NO DATE OF NOTICE ADDRESS REASON					
NIL RETURN					

The contact officer is Colin Hunter

BUILDING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2003 SECTION 28 - DEFECTIVE BUILDING NOTICE					
REF NO DATE OF NOTICE ADDRESS REASON					
NIL RETURN					

HOUSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 1987 SECTION 114 - CLOSING ORDERS					
REF NO DATE OF NOTICE ADDRESS REASON					
NIL RETURN					

The contact officer is Colin Hunter

CONTROL OF DOGS (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010 SECTION 3 – DOG CONTROL NOTICES (DCNs)						
DCN No.	DCN No. DATE BREED CONTROL TYPES					
DCN 203	15/12/20	Staffordshire Bull Terrier	Lead & Muzzle			
DCN 204	17/12/20	German Shepherd	Lead & Muzzle			
DCN 205	20/01/21	Lurcher	Lead & Muzzle			

The contact officer is Colin Hunter

FOOD HYGIENE (SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2006 HYGIENE IMPROVEMENT NOTICES				
DATE ISSUED	NAME	ADDRESS	BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTRAVENTION	
NIL RETURN				

FOOD HYGIENE (SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2006 REMEDIAL ACTION NOTICES				
DATE ISSUED	NAME	ADDRESS	BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTRAVENTION	
NIL RETURN				

FOOD HYGIENE (SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2006 VOLUNTARY CLOSURE OF PREMISES				
DATE ISSUED	NAME	ADDRESS	BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTRAVENTION	
NIL RETURN				

The contact officer is Robert Marshall

HEALTH & SAFETY AT WORK ETC ACT 1974 HEALTH & SAFETY IMPROVEMENT NOTICES				
DATE ISSUED	NAME	ADDRESS	BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTRAVENTION	
NIL RETURN				

HEALTH & SAFETY AT WORK ETC ACT 1974 HEALTH & SAFETY PROHIBITION NOTICES				
DATE ISSUED	NAME	ADDRESS	BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTRAVENTION	
NIL RETURN				

The contact officer is Robert Marshall

CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982, SECTION 39 STREET TRADER(S) LICENCE(S) - CERTIFICATES OF COMPLIANCE				
NAME OF APPLICANT	VEHICLE REGISTRATION	TYPE OF VEHICLE	DATE RECEIVED	DATE ISSUED
NIL RETURN				

The contact officer is Robert Marshall

ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOUR ETC. (SCOTLAND) ACT 2004, PART 5 NOISE NOTICES ISSUED							
AREA	AREA WARNING NOTICE FIXED PENALTY NOTICE						
Renfrew & Gallowhill	0	0					
Paisley North	0	0					
Paisley South	0	0					
Johnstone & Villages	0	0					
Erskine & Riverside	0	0					
Grand Total	0	0					

COMMUNITY SAFETY FIXED PENALTY NOTICES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ACT 1990, DOG FOULING SCOTLAND ACT 2003, THE SMOKING, HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 & ENVIRONMENT ACT 1995								
Area Litter FPN Flytipping Dog Fouling Smoking Emissions FPN FPN FPN FPN FPN FPN								
Renfrew & Gallowhill	0	1	1	0	0			
Paisley North	0	3	1	0	0			
Paisley South	0	0						
Johnstone & Villages	0	0	0	0	0			
Erskine & Riverside 0 1 0 0								
Grand Total	0	6	2	0	0			

The contact officer is Carolanne Robertson

TRADING STANDARDS & LICENSING FORMAL WARNING LETTERS ISSUED				
DATE OF WARNING LETTER	REASON FOR WARNING LETTER(S)			
	NIL RETURN			

The contact officer is Faye Wilson

HEALTH PROTECTION (CORONAVIRUS) (RESTRICTIONS & REQUIREMENTS) (LOCAL LEVELS) (SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2020 PROHIBITION NOTICES						
DATE ISSUED						
17/02/21	David Cairney	Private Home	Providing mobile close contact services, namely barbering, from their private home while Scotland is in Protection Level 4, contrary to the Regulations.			

The contact officer is Chris Dalrymple

RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL

То:	INFORMATION BULLETIN
By:	DIRECTOR OF FINANCE & RESOURCES
Date:	MARCH 2021
Subject:	DELEGATED LICENSING APPLICATIONS

1. SUMMARY

- 1.1 Attached as Appendix I is a list of taxi and private hire licences granted under delegated powers in terms of the Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982
- 1.2 Attached as Appendix II is a list of civic government licences granted under delegated powers in terms of the Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982.

2. RECOMMENDATION

For Members Information

Contact Officer: - Douglas Campbell (Ext 7172)

Delegated Applications

	Name
1	Renfrewshire Council

	Name
341	2021- 20 January 2021

r	Data	Lisense No	Annlinent	Time of License	Time
	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type of Licence	Туре
1	28/08/2020	P0041	John Bremner 11 Crossmill Avenue Barrhead	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
2	24/07/2020	P0045	G78 1AZ Giulio Girasoli	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
2	24/07/2020	F0045	Si Main Road Elderslie PA5 9BA		ronowa
3	06/08/2020	P0055	Jennifer McLeod	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
5	00/08/2020	F0035	11 Elm Lea Johnstone PA5 9DE		rver lowed
4	17/08/2020	P0063	Mark Finlay	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
4	1700/2020	10003	Paisley Paisley PA2 0LB		(Volicina)
5	30/07/2020	P0076	Charles Frances Divers	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
5	30/07/2020	10070	Glasgow G51 1LL		1006/000
6	16/07/2020	P0101	Abdul Karim Khalid	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			49 Keir Street Polickshields Glasgow G41 2LA		
7	01/09/2020	P0132	Robert McLean	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
/	01109/2020	190132	Robert McLean 14 Glenmark Road Neilston G78 3QU	Private Hire Car Driver	ronewai
8	12/08/2020	P0165	John Michael McCarrey	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			39 Finch Place JOHNSTONE PA5 0RL		
9	31/08/2020	P0184	Mark Joseph Nugent	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			21 Fisher Drive Phoenix Park PAISLEY PA1 2TP		
10	20/07/2020	P0186	Tomy Antony	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
10	20/07/2020	10100	Gilagow G53 7AT		roi cwai
11	14/07/2020	P0187	Vinod Cyriac	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			39 Robertson Avenue Renfrew PA4 8NA		
12	21/08/2020	P0192	Andrew MacDonald	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			33 Mossneuk Drive Paisley PA2 8PG		
13	21/08/2020	P0194	Gurpreet Singh	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			56 Roffy Park Road PAISLEY PA1 3ET		
14	30/07/2020	P0198	Donna Cummings 19 Rootes Place Paisley PA3 SFL	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
15	16/08/2020	P0208	Michael Russell 34 Coats Drive Palsley PA2 9PG	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
16	26/08/2020	P0210	Stewart Robertson Walker	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
10	26/08/2020	P0210	Stewart Robertson walker 15 Kilpatrick Avenue PAISLEY Renfrewshire PA2 9DL	Private Hire Car Univer	ronewal
17	07/00/2022	D0252	Sakib Hosain Khan	Debata Hira Car Debar	Denoual
17	07/09/2020	P0252	Sakib Hosain Khan 4 Rosemount Place Glasgow G21 2FE	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
18	16/08/2020	P0284	Mark Thomas Hindle	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			Elderslie PA5 9LL		
19	26/08/2020	P0292	Mahamudul Hassan	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			Flat 2/3 7 Thisle Terrace Glasgow G5 0SJ		
20	27/08/2020	P0299	Khalid Imran	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			ZS Fairfield Drive Renfrew PA4 0EG		
21	05/08/2020	P0339	Scott Hugh Nicholl	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			516 Ritchie Park Johnstone PA5 8JP		
22	23/08/2020	P0357	Mumtaz Malik Filat 1/3 50 McKerrell Street Pailsley PA1 1NL	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
23	28/07/2020	P0361	David John Haggerty	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			23 Rosedale Avenue Paísley PA2 0RR		
24	22/08/2020	P0367	Katrina Joanne McColgan	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			19 Fern Avenue Erskine PA8 7AW		
25	25/08/2020	P0375	Imran Khan 32 Fleming Street	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			32 Fleming Street Paisley PA3 2BN		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type If 12 mont 126	Туре
26	26/08/2020	P0391	Daniel Konrad Pawlowski 9 Greenways Court Palsley PA2 9HH	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
27	18/08/2020	P0392	Antonio Esposito Filat 1/1 30 St James Street Paisley	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
28	25/08/2020	P0415	PA3 2JR Andrew McGeachie 3 Pine Grove Houston	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
29	29/07/2020	P0431	PA6 7FD Christopher Henderson	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			43 Houstonfield Quadrant Houston PA6 7EX		
30	16/08/2020	P0442	Catherine Haggerty 23 Rosedale Avenue Palsiey PA2 0RR	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
31	30/07/2020	P0443	Muhammad Tahir Majid Flat 1/1 2 Cecil Street Hillhead Glasgow G12 8RD	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
32	27/08/2020	P0444	Abdul Khallq-Ahmed Bibi 85 Cockels Loan Renfrew PA4 0NF	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
33	15/08/2020	P0445	Winifred Galbraith 59 Cochranemill Road Johnstone PAS 8PY	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
34	14/08/2020	P0447	Robert McGarrell 47 Auldiea Gardens Beith KA15 2EP	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
35	01/08/2020	P0458	Paul Duncan Bain 26 Halhill Drive Johnstone PA4 0TN	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
36	26/08/2020	P0466	Muhammed Waqas Javed 22 Arlington Street Glasgow G3 6DU	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
37	27/08/2020	P0471	James Thomas Barton Flat 0/3 9 Millview Crescent Johnstone	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
38	30/07/2020	P0511	PA5 8QA Michael Bolland 46 Hamilton Drive Erskine	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
39	26/08/2020	P0512	PA8 6DA Shamsul Hoque	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			Flat 1/2 82 Barrland Street Glasgow G41 1AJ		
40	06/08/2020	P0571	Asad Abbas Flat 02 18 Mekikewood Road Glasgow GS1 4DW	Private Hire Car Driver	New
41	27/08/2020	P0572	Gavin McKerrow 43 Hunters Way LOCHWINNOCH PA12 ABX	Private Hire Car Driver	New
42	16/08/2020	P0577	Stephen Park 94 Rolfey Park Road Palsley PA1 3ET	Private Hire Car Driver	New
43	15/07/2020	P0578	Zoheir Jadalla Fiat 0/1 271 Roystonhill Glasgow	Private Hire Car Driver	New
44	27/08/2020	P0583	G21 2EH Mansoor Awais 16 Ayr Road Cumnock	Private Hire Car Driver	New
45	30/07/2020	P0721	KA16 1DW Ian Gordon 31 Patterton Drive Barnhead Glasgow	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
46	22/08/2020	P0851	G78 2NJ lan Thomson 59 Stranka Avenue	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
47	22/08/2020	P1216	Paisley PA2 9DW Allan Montgomery	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			S Durrockslock Crescent Foxbar Palsley PA2 0AW		
48	24/07/2020	P1335	Alan Thomson Flat 3 Weavers Court 105 Seechill Road Patsley PA1 10U	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
49	18/08/2020	P1952	John Deary Ga Russel Street Paisley Renforwshine PA3 2LW	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
50	21/07/2020	P1998	Joseph McWilliams 4 Roaden Road Palsley PA2 0AS	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
51	17/08/2020	P2592	PAZ UAS Paul Bean ØF isher Drive PAJSLEY PA1 ZTR	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
52	28/08/2020	P2614	PAT 21 After Stephen Burns 2 Findhern Parts 2 Findhern Parks 2 Findhern Pa	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
53	21/08/2020	P3265	James Ewart Ferris 10 Rannoch Drive Renfrew	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			PA4 9AB		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type of Lizer of 126	Туре
54	24/08/2020	P3284	John Arnott	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
54	24/08/2020	P3284	John Antot 124 Chinside Road Hillington Glasgow G52 2LH	Private Hire Car Driver	renewai
55	20/08/2020	P3288	Joseph McKeown 167 1/1 Ferguslie Park Avenue Palsley PA3 1AW	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
56	24/08/2020	P3590	Steven Craig 68 St Margaret Avenue Dairy KA24 4BG	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
57	20/08/2020	P3605	Malcolm Reid 35 Abernethy Drive Linwood PA3 3EX	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
58	24/08/2020	P3614		Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
59	20/08/2020	P3642		Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
60	21/07/2020	P3944	Thomas Joseph Sloan 84 Muirpark Terrace Belth KA15 28P	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
61	24/08/2020	P3962	lain Toogood 21 Huntersfield Road Johnstone PAS 8PP	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
62	12/08/2020	P3969	Gregor Hindle 125 Meikleriggs Drive Palsley	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
63	20/08/2020	P4072	PA2 9JN Thomas McGarell S Ramsay Avenue Johnstone PA5 0EU	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
64	27/07/2020	P4297		Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
65	27/08/2020	P4324		Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
66	26/08/2020	P4335	Declan McCusker Se Ballater Drive Paisley PA2 75H	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
67	30/07/2020	P4645	Allan Thomson Gray 117 Flures Drive Abboyfield Erskine PA8 TOG	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
68	21/07/2020	P4651	Matthew Dennis George Kane 26 Cockels Loan Renfrew P44 0RQ	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
69	21/08/2020	P4665	Alan Fraser 9 McClue Road Renfrew PA4 9BL	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
70	19/08/2020	P4675	Frank Kane 86 Harefield Drive Glasgow C14 9AJ	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
71	14/08/2020	P4999	Andrew Burgess 37 Mains Road Beith KA15 2AN	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
72	14/08/2020	P5000	Elaine McTaggart 37 Mains Road Beith KA15 2AN	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	29/07/2020	P5005	26 Hillcrest Avenue Paisley PA2 8QW	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
74	25/08/2020	P5011	Kenneth Charles Anderson 10 Kaimhill Holdings Crosslee Road Bridge of Weir PA11 3RQ	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	09/08/2020	P5026	88 John Lang Street Johnstone PA5 8HN	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	27/08/2020	P5032	Muhammad Shahid Rafique 0/2 16 Montgomery Road Paisley PA3 4LQ	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	21/08/2020	P6004	Daren Queen 39f Garry Drive Palaley PA2 9BX	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	30/08/2020	P6204	77 Lancraigs Drive Palsley PA2 8JS	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
	31/08/2020	P6215	Joseph Sebastian 5 Crosstobs Road GLASCOW G53 5SW	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
80	30/07/2020	PH0544	Jose Mathew 85 Farme Castle Court Rutherglen CLASGOW G73 1AA	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
81	19/08/2020	PH0563	287 Main Road Eldersile PA5 9ED	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
82	21/07/2020	PH0575	Darran Leslie MacPhee 21 Gientileid Grove Glenburn PAUSLEY PA2 81B	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
L			1	1	

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type In Inden Col 126	Туре
83	24/08/2020	PH0582	Thomas McGarrell 287 Main Road Eldersile Johnstone	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
84	16/08/2020	PH0584	57 Main Road Elderslie	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
85	29/07/2020	PH0598	287 Main Road Elderslie	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
86	17/08/2020	PH0601	PA5 9ED Martin McManus	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			7a Ladeside Drive Johnstone PA5 8RG		
87	15/07/2020	PH0603	Margaret McGarrell 287 Main Road Eldorsile PA5 9ED	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
88	20/08/2020	PH0608	Thomas McGarrell 287 Main Road Eiderslie Johnstone PAS 9ED	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
89	31/08/2020	PH0620		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
90	07/08/2020	PH0624	Antonio Fucito 204 Lochfield Road Palsley PA2 70X	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
91	26/07/2020	PH0637	Gordon Sinclair MacKintosh 66 Flures Drive Erskine PA8 7DG	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
92	09/08/2020	PH0640	Michael Regan 31 Blackburn Square Barrhead Glasgow G78 2NF	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
93	16/07/2020	PH0700	Alan Shorts 1 Holijoush Avenue Glenburn PAJSLEY PA2 SSD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
94	24/08/2020	PH0716		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
95	16/07/2020	PH0725	Vinod Cyriac 39 Robertson Avenue Renfrew PA4 8NA	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
96	26/08/2020	PH0744		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
97	05/08/2020	PH0811	MD Shami Ul Hasan 141 Afton Drive Renfrew PA4 0XH	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
98	30/07/2020	PH0819	Margaret McGarrell 287 Main Road Elderslie PAS 9ED	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
99	15/07/2020	PH0820	Margaret McGarreil 287 Main Road Elderslie PA5 9ED	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
100	09/10/2020	PH0832	Colin Todd 37 Heron Place Johnstone PAS 0RN	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
101	05/08/2020	PH0854	Muhammad Ammar Saeed Flat 2,6 6-8 George Street Paisley PA1 2,B	Private Hire Car Operator	New
102	25/08/2020	PH0858	Richard Kilbride 2 Haist Street Renfrew PA4 8QX	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
103	26/08/2020	PH0861	John Arnott 124 Chimside Road Hillington Glasgow GS2 2LH	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
104	23/08/2020	PH0870	Martin MacFarlane 91 Robertsons Gait Palelay PA2 6DL	Private Hire Car Operator	New
105	05/08/2020	PH0902	Alexander Stewart 78 Castle Gardens Paisley PA2 9RB	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
106	28/08/2020	PH0970	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
107	28/08/2020	PH1001	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
108	21/08/2020	PH1002		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
109	28/08/2020	PH1007		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
110	26/08/2020	PH1012	M3 2AZ David John Haggerty 23 Rosedale Avenue Paisley PA2 0RR	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
111	28/08/2020	PH1018	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street Paisley	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			PA3 2ÁZ		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	туре 1:15:nof 126	Туре
112	14/08/2020	PH1020	Declan McCusker	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			55 Ballater Drive Paisley PA2 7SH		
113	24/07/2020	PH1028	Mark Alexander Smith	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			11 Kirkfield Wynd Johnstone PA9 1DU		
114	27/07/2020	PH1031	Ali Kerem Erener 14 Farquharson Way	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Falkirk FK1 5UG		
115	29/07/2020	PH1046	Maureen Myles 30 Adamston Way	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Port Glasgow PA14 5DZ		
116	27/08/2020	PH1047	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
117	27/08/2020	PH1049	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Palislev		
118	07/00/0000	PH1051	PA3 2AZ	Delente Uleo Aco Acousto	Pressuel.
118	27/08/2020	PHIUST	33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
119	28/08/2020	PH1054	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
120	16/07/2020	PH1076	Raza Salim	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			House 2 36 Kennishead Avenue Thornliebank		
			Glasgow G46 8RZ		
121	27/08/2020	PH1077	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
122	24/08/2020	PH1078	Julia Shiets	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			20 Thornhill Johnstone PA5 8JG		
123	13/08/2020	PH1079	Julia Shiels 20 Thornhill	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Johnstone PA5 8JG		
124	28/07/2020	PH1080	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
125	18/08/2020	PH1082	Baiju Paul	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			76 Archerhill Terrace GLASGOW G13 4TB		
126	27/08/2020	PH1085	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
127	28/08/2020	PH1090	Scott Young	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			2/1, 57 Underwood Road PAISLEY PA3 1TQ		
128	27/08/2020	PH1092	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
129	27/08/2020	PH1110	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Palsley PA3 2AZ		
100	00/00/0000			Peloste I line One One of	Record
130	08/09/2020	PH1126	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street Paisley	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
131	05/08/2020	PH1129	Paisley PA3 2AZ Duncan McInnes	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			20 Abbey Road Elderslie PA5 9JJ		
132	02/09/2020	PH1148	Johnston McLachlan	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			2 Helmsdale Drive Foxbar Paisley		
133	26/08/2020	PH1200	PA2 0PG Abdul Hafiz	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Abdui Haliiz 2 Gryfebank Avenue Houston PA6 7LZ		
134	24/08/2020	PH1205	Mohammad Amjad Khan	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			5 Seath Avenue Langbank PA14 6PD		
135	08/09/2020	PH1207	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
136	22/08/2020	PH1209	Alexander Stewart	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Pa Castle Gardens Paisley PA2 9RB		
137	24/08/2020	PH1288	David Myles	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			7 Ochil Drive Glenburn Paisley		
138	25/08/2020	PH1319	PA2 8AT Muzammel Rahman	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
	20/00/2020		Flat 1 23 Gantock Crescent Glasgow	, mais Fille Gal Operatu	
			G33 3PL		
139	25/07/2020	PH1332	77 Craigton Drive	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Bishopton PA7 5FT		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1/16:nof 126	Туре
140	03/08/2020	PH1345	Gary Stitt 85 Sempill Avenue Erskine	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
141	18/07/2020	PH1371	1 Bothwell Place Paisley	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
142	24/07/2020	PH1389	PA2 0DJ Muhammad Zahid 37 Priory Avenue	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
143	21/08/2020	PH1401	Paisley PA3 4PF Glyn Alexander Morris 25 Ash Drive	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Beith Ayrshire KA15 2DF		
144	21/08/2020	PH1415	Alexander Stewart 78 Castle Gardens Paisley PA2 9RB	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
145	15/07/2020	PH1418	Francis McLeod 26 Irvine Drive Linwood PA3 3TB	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
146	27/08/2020	PH1475	Mahamudul Hassan Flat 2/3 7 Thisto Terrace Glasgow G 0 SJ	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
147	08/08/2020	T0012	Martin Treacy 20 Robertsons Galt Palaley RentTevahire PA2 6DN	Taxi Driver	Renewal
148	10/08/2020	T0014	Altan Inches (Jnr) 35 Lismore Drive Glenburn Pašley PA2 8JD	Taxi Driver	Renewal
149	04/08/2020	T0061	Douglas Montlock Goodwin Greenshadws Buchanan Caste Estate Drymen 653 0HX	Taxi Driver	Renewal
150	10/07/2020	T0065	Mark Mackle 22 St Marys Creacent Barnhead Glasgow G78 2TN	Taxi Driver	Renewal
151	05/08/2020	T0071	Gary Dickson 12 Ossian Avenue PAISLEY PA1 3AV	Taxi Driver	Renewal
152	02/08/2020	T0101	Brian Paton 2 Lochwood Close Kälwinning KA13 BUN	Taxi Driver	Renewal
153	17/07/2020	T0107	Michal Czuma 35 Netherhill Way Palsley PA3 4PL	Taxi Driver	Renewal
154	20/07/2020	T0109	David Mitchell Ritchie 62 Aursbridge Drive Barrhead G78 2TH	Taxi Driver	Renewal
155	20/07/2020	T0111	Andrew Lamont 137 Hillside Road PAISLEY PA2 6UA	Taxi Driver	Renewal
156	04/08/2020	T0112	Mark Thomas Nichols 46 Grants Avenue Glenburn Palsley PA2 6AZ	Taxi Driver	Renewal
157	05/08/2020	T0121	Edward Patrick Galligan 199 Waulkmill Avenue Barnhead G78 1DG	Taxi Driver	Renewal
158	10/08/2020	T0150	Faraz Mahmood 43 Parkmanor Avenue Glasgow G53 72D	Taxi Driver	Renewal
159	03/02/2020	T0152	Forbes Wren Johnstone 50 Calderwood Road Rutherglen G73 3HE	Taxi Driver	New
160	11/07/2020	T0299	Andrew Burns 88 Huntersfield Road Johnstone PAS 8PW	Taxi Driver	Renewal
161	07/08/2020	T0300	David Henry Neil Paterson 4 Lochside Avenue Bishopton PA7 5FZ	Taxi Driver	Renewal
162	04/08/2020	T0814		Taxi Driver	Renewal
163	10/08/2020	T0972		Taxi Driver	Renewal
164	04/08/2020	T1475	Janet McNab Barclay 14 Camps Crescent Renfrew PA4 0YR	Taxi Driver	Renewal
165	22/09/2020	T1490		Taxi Driver	Renewal
166	24/07/2020	T1719	Andrew Robert McDonald 13 Boykestone Road Barrhead Glasgow G78 1JD	Taxi Driver	Renewal
167	30/07/2020	T1954		Taxi Driver	Renewal
168	10/07/2020	T2163		Taxi Driver	Renewal
L					

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type If LizenQF 126	Туре
169	07/08/2020	T2323	David Whitelock 1/3 100 Main Road Elderslie PA5 9AX	Taxi Driver	Renewal
170	10/07/2020	T2341	lain Waddell 64 Durwgan Avenue Eldersile PAS 9NL	Taxi Driver	Renewal
171	05/08/2020	T2404	John Thomas Corbett 23 India Drive Inchinnan PA4 9LF	Taxi Driver	Renewal
172	08/08/2020	T2405	Allan Inches 35 Lismore Drive Glenburn Palaley PA2 8JD	Taxi Driver	Renewal
173	11/08/2020	T2464	Stephen Gibson 48 Stoneside Drive Glasgow G43 1JF	Taxi Driver	Renewal
174	01/08/2020	T2475	Francis Gaughan 627 Mosspark Drive Glasgow G51 1QP	Taxi Driver	Renewal
175	29/07/2020	T2479	John Paul McCafferty 96 Whitehaugh Avenue Pasley PA1 3SN	Taxi Driver	Renewal
176	31/07/2020	TX005	Stuart McLean 33 Newlyfe Road Pasley PA1 3JX	Taxi Operator	Renewal
177	14/07/2020	TX019	Scott McKinnon 46 Clydesdale Avenue Pasiley PA3 4JP	Taxi Operator	Renewal
178	30/07/2020	TX053	Stuart McLean 33 Newtyle Road Pasley PA1 3JX	Taxi Operator	Renewal
179	29/07/2020	TX081	Jared Thomas Gatley C/O 6 Auchengreoch Ave Johnstone PA5 0RJ	Taxi Operator	Renewal
180	04/08/2020	TX119	The Partnership of J & R Taxis 14 Camps Crescent Renfrew PA4 0YR	Taxi Operator	Renewal
181	16/07/2020	TX195	Alexander Patrick Thompson 42 Linister Crescent Howwood PA9 1DS	Taxi Operator	Renewal
182	17/07/2020	TX201	Desmond Charles Watters 9 Shilton Lare Bishopton PA7 5PR	Taxi Operator	Renewal

Delegated Applications

	Name
1	Renfrewshire Council

	Name
342	2021- 04 February 2021

	Date	Licence No.	Amplicant	Type of Licence	Tune
	Dard		Applicant	Type of Licence	Туре
1	28/08/2020	PH0926	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a		
			New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
2	08/09/2020	P0016	Ian Robertson	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			405 Castle Gait		
			Paisley		
			PA1 2HE		
3	05/08/2020	P0215	Thomas Varghese	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			26 Levern Bridge Road		
			Glasgow		
			G53 7AB		
4	30/07/2020	P0238	John Davidson	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			112 Ferguslie		
			Flat 0/2 Delater		
			Paisley PA1 2XP		
5	11/09/2020	P0390	John Paul Crangle	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			Flat 2/1 20 Stirrat Crescent		
			Paisley		
			PA3 1RA		
0	28/07/2020	P0398	Elizabeth Grace Muir	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
0	20/07/2020	F0390	12d Brown Street	Fivate file Cal Driver	rxenewa
1			Paisley		
1			PA1 2SA		
7	16/09/2020	P0406	Craig Douglas Rowan	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
ľ			10F Dimity Street		
1			Johnstone		
1			PA5 8EW		
8	05/08/2020	P0412	Barry McGinley	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
ľ		· · -	37 Highfield Avenue		
1			Paisley		
			PA2 8LG		
9	08/09/2020	P0420	Shahriar Abdullah Al-Ahmed	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			1/2 1 Sir Michael Place		
			Paisley		
			PA1 2HR		
10	04/09/2020	P0438	Mohammed Azeem	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			29 Teasel Avenue		
			Glasgow G53 7UH		
11	16/09/2020	P0464	Samuel McIlroy Park	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
			2C Camphill Court PAISLEY		
			PA2 6BU		
12	22/01/2021	P0585	Ian McDonald 4 Leslie Avenue	Private Hire Car Driver	Temporary
			Bishopton		
			PA7 5EP		
13	11/09/2020	P1904	David Walker	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
15	11/03/2020	1 1004	30 Ellismuir Farm Road		1 Vol row ci
			Uddingston		
			G71 7FW		
14	11/09/2020	P3037	George Cochrane	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1			2c Shortroods Road		
1			Paisley		
			PA3 2NT		
15	11/09/2020	P3661	James Christie	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1			48 Berwick Crescent		
1			Linwood PA3 3TF		
L					
16	05/08/2020	P3959	David John McLaughlin	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1			37 Stockholm Crescent Paisley		
1			PA2 6TA		
47	46/00/0000	D4004		Debusta Lilias Care Debus	Dece must
17	16/09/2020	P4331	Surinder Midha 24 Millfield Crescent	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1			ERSKINE		
1			PA8 6JE		
18	10/08/2020	P4626	John Bright	Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1.2			36 Thorntree Avenue		
1			Beith		
			KA15 2EF		
19	30/07/2020	P5025		Private Hire Car Driver	Renewal
1			4 Hollywood		
1			Largs KA30 8SP		
L					
20	04/09/2020	PH0505		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
1			14 Lounsdale Avenue Paisley		
1			Paistey PA2 9LT		
		DUASAR			
21	05/08/2020	PH0597	Stephen Harold Buchanan Gibson 17A Kings Road	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
1			BEITH		
1			KA15 2BQ		
22	02/09/2020	PH0660	Scott Robert Moore	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
1	02/00/2020		25 Falside Avenue		
1			Paisley		
1			PA2 6JY		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1r119:nof 126	Туре
23	30/09/2020	PH0690	lain Toogood	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			21 Huntersfield Road Johnstone PA5 8PP		
24	16/09/2020	PH0769	David Myles	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			7 Ochil Drive Glenburn Paisley		
			PA2 8AT		
25	16/09/2020	PH0827	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
26	08/09/2020	PH0852	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
20	00/03/2020	1110032	33a		
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
27	08/09/2020	PH0896	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
28	11/09/2020	PH0899	Thomas McGarrell 287 Main Road	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Elderslie Johnstone PA5 9ED		
29	08/09/2020	PH0926	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a		
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
30	16/09/2020	PH0954	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
31	08/09/2020	PH0958	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
32	08/09/2020	PH0969	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
52	00/03/2020	110303	33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		T CO JOURN
33	40/00/2020	01/0074	PA3 2AZ	Delivete Liller One One enter	Proved
33	16/09/2020	PH0974	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
34	09/09/2020	PH0980	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
35	16/09/2020	PH0983	PA3 2AZ Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
36	16/09/2020	PH0988	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
37	16/09/2020	PH1000	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
38	16/09/2020	PH1010	Radoslaw Barbachowski 257 Brockburn Road Glasgow	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			G53 5TL		
39	31/08/2020	PH1030	Rafal Tomasz Mikolajczak 15 Edmiston Drive	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Linwood Paisley PA3 3TD		
40	26/08/2020	PH1033	TOA Cabs LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Johnstone Railway Station Thombrae Johnstone		
			PA5 8HE		
41	27/08/2020	PH1095	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		
42	27/08/2020	PH1096	PA3 2A2 Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
-12	2.700/2020		Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
43	27/08/2020	PH1007	PA3 2AZ	Privata Hira Car Onarator	Peneud
43	21/08/2020	PH1097	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a New Sneddon Street	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Paisley PA3 2AZ		
44	27/08/2020	PH1098	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
45	27/08/2020	PH1108	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street Paisley PA3 2AZ		

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1/20mof 126	Туре
46	27/08/2020	PH1112	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
47	22/09/2020	PH1113	Lukasz Barbachowski	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
	22/03/2020	111113	186 Hapland Road		1 Vol rowcai
			Glasgow G53 5PR		
			G53 5PR		
48	28/08/2020	PH1131	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
-10	20/00/2020		33a		
			New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
49	28/08/2020	PH1140	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a		
			New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
50	28/08/2020	PH1141	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
51	08/09/2020	PH1174	Paisley Cab Company LTD	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
0.	00/00/2020		33a		
			New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
52	08/09/2020	PH1178		Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a		
			New Sneddon Street Paisley		
			Paisley PA3 2AZ		
53	28/08/2020	PH1193	Paisley Cab Company LTD 33a	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			33a New Sneddon Street		
			Paisley		
			PA3 2AZ		
54	28/08/2020	DH1201		Private Hiro Car Operator	Dengual
J4	28/08/2020	PH1204	Ahsan Razzaq 1 Inverglass Avenue	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			RENFREW		
			PA4 0XR		
55	28/08/2020	PH1216	Renfrewshire Cab Company	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
55	28/08/2020	PH1210	9 Barochan Lane	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
			Brookfield		
			PA5 8US		
56	16/09/2020	PH1408	Michael Bolland	Private Hire Car Operator	Renewal
00	10/00/2020		46 Hamilton Drive		
			Erskine		
			PA8 6DA		
57	20/08/2020	T0015	Paul McDonagh	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			14 Hallidale Crescent		
			Renfrew		
			PA4 0XZ		
58	11/09/2020	T0018	William Guthrie	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			81 Culzean Crescent		
			Newton Mearns		
			G77 5SW		
59	16/09/2020	T0021	Ian MacLeod	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			29 Mayfield Crescent		
			HOWWOOD		
			PA9 1BL		
60	16/09/2020	T0032		Taxi Driver	Renewal
			36 Stirling Drive		
			Linwood PA3 3LH		
61	10/07/2020	T0056	Brian Ruddy	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			47 Kintyre Åvenue Linwood		
			PA3 3JB		
<u></u>	40/00/0000	70075		Text Deluce	December 1
62	16/09/2020	T0075	Stuart McCaig 8 Ben Lui Drive	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley		
			PA2 7LU		
63	24/08/2020	T0084	James Reid	Taxi Driver	Renewal
55		10004	2 Naim Court	ILEN CITYOF	
			Kilwinning		
			Ayrshire		
			KA13 6TU		
64	04/09/2020	T0093	John Heron	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			48 Fern Drive		
			Barrhead		
			Glasgow G78 1JE		
65	07/09/2020	T0108	Eric Egan	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			11 Fereneze Drive Glenburn		
			Paisley		
			PA2 8NS		
66	30/10/2020	T0132	Liam McDaid	Taxi Driver	Renewal
00	JU/2020	10132	Liam McDaid 61 Douglas Avenue		I VOI IOWIGI
			Elderslie		
			PA5 9ND		
67	25/08/2020	T0133	Colin Scott	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			3 Leabank Avenue		
			PAISLEY		
			PA2 8BE		
68	11/09/2020	T0136	lan McDonald	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			19 Ralston Drive		
			Glasgow		
			G52 3LT		
69	11/09/2020	T0138	Brian Gordon	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			228 Linburn Road		
			Erskine		
			PA8 6HB		
70	09/09/2020	T0139	Malcolm Allan Tierney	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			64 Afton Drive		
			Renfrew		
			PA4 0XF		
					•

				101 6100	
	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1 /2iden@f 126	Туре
71	25/08/2020	T0146	Robert Logan 92 Kilpatrick Avenue The Dales	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA2 9EA		
72	25/08/2020	T0147	Gary Stitt 85 Sempill Avenue	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			PA8 6DG		
73	25/08/2020	T0148	Farhan Khan 14 Lounsdale Avenue	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA2 9LT		
74	04/09/2020	T0149	Crawford Dick 12 Lochwood Loan	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Moodiesburn Glasgow G69 0HP		
75	18/03/2020	T0157	Brian William Bryce 4 Alder Road	Taxi Driver	New
			Abronhill Cumbernauld		
76	27/08/2020	T0175	G67 3AF Ian Findlayson Wright	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			37 Fintry Avenue Paisley PA2 8DA		
77	11/09/2020	T0280	David McLaughlin 10 Wendur Way	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Gockston Paisley		
78	11/09/2020	T0281	PA3 2QP David Snell	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			44 Abbotsford Crescent Paisley PA2 0SB		
79	10/08/2020	T0472	Ian James Fairlie 4 Castle Farm Close	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Stewarton KA3 3DU		
80	24/08/2020	T0504	Russell Guthrie 17 Turners Avenue	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA1 2NT		
81	09/09/2020	T0595	Gordon Chapman 20 Stanely Crescent Paisley	Taxi Driver	Renewal
82	04/09/2020	T0634	PA2 9LF Graham Thomas McDowall	Taxi Driver	Renewal
02	04/03/2020	10001	137 Paisley Road Barrhead		
			Glasgow G78 1HS		
83	16/09/2020	T0641	lain Alexander McLennan 31 Quarry Road Paisley PA2 7RD	Taxi Driver	Renewal
84	30/09/2020	T0776	Michael James McGarvey 11 Peacock Avenue	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Oakdene Estate Paisley PA2 9AR		
85	16/09/2020	T0793	Manus O'Donnell 137 Netherhill Rd	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Gallowhill Paisley		
86	26/08/2020	T0809	PA3 4SD Gary Brogan	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			20 Ben Nevis Road Paisley PA2 7LA		
87	22/09/2020	T0964	Derek Queen 56 Alexandra Drive	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA2 9DS		
88	22/09/2020	T1012	George Paul Thompson 3 Craigdonald Place	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Johnstone Renfrewshire PA5 8EH		
89	11/09/2020	T1142	George Robertson 15 Freeland Drive	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Bridge of Weir PA11 3QJ		
90	22/09/2020	T1145	Jeremiah McLarnon 5 Brydson Place Linwood PA6 7AL	Taxi Driver	Renewal
91	18/09/2020	T1324	James Smith Muir 10c Maxwellton Court	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA1 2UE		
92	29/08/2020	T1439	Pauline Hutchison 3 Loyne Drive Deanpark Deanpark	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			RENFREW PA4 0YG		
93	08/09/2020	T1442	John Retie 44 Osprey Road Paisley PA3 20H	Taxi Driver	Renewal
94	16/09/2020	T1558	Jason Clark 34 Golf Drive	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Paisley PA1 3LA		
95	05/09/2020	T1576	Alan Richardson 7C Gertrude Place	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Barrhead Glasgow G78 1JY		

			I	100 of 100	
		Licence No.	Applicant	туре 1/2/2010 f 126	Туре
96	20/08/2020	T1743	Michael Skinnider 43 Raeburn Avenue Paisley PA1 1SZ	Taxi Driver	Renewal
97	23/09/2020	T1768	James Monaghan 53 Fauldswood Crescent Paisley PA2 9PB	Taxi Driver	Renewal
98	20/08/2020	T1960	Douglas Neil Nesbitt 151 Donaldswood Park Paisley PA2 8RT	Taxi Driver	Reneval
99	11/09/2020	T2047	Paul Anderson	Taxi Driver	Renewal
99	11/09/2020	12047	Fau Anderson 3 Armour Square Johnstone PA5 8AD	Tax Driver	renewai
100	28/07/2020	T2319	Neil Livingstone Cumming 22 Garry Drive Paisley PA2 982	Taxi Driver	Reneval
101	04/08/2020	T2333	Raymond Stanley 47 Woodvale Avenue Bearsden Glasgow G61 2NV	Taxi Driver	Renewal
102	22/08/2020	T2339	Jason Tannahill Jason Tannahill Bé Foxbar Crescent Paisley PA2 ORL	Taxi Driver	Renewal
103	26/08/2020	T2373	Mark Peter Stanley Flat 2/2 3 Netherton Garden's Glasgow	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			G13 1EE		-
104	18/09/2020	T2396	Martin John Knight 16 Ellwo Crescent Bishopbriggs Glasgow G64 1ET	Taxi Driver	Renewal
105	09/09/2020	T2398	Paul Michael Cairney	Taxi Driver	Renewal
			Hunterhill Pasley PA2 7EP		
106	11/09/2020	T2414	David Robertson 37 Alexandra Parade Dunoon PA23 BAF	Taxi Driver	Renewal
107	22/09/2020	T2453	Alan McDonald 42G Paisley Road Renfrew PA4 8JL	Taxi Driver	Renewal
108	20/08/2020	T2460	Richard Kilbride 87 Hardgate Drive Glasgow G51 4XW	Taxi Driver	Renewal
109	24/08/2020	T2467	James Kilgour	Taxi Driver	Renewal
103	24/00/2020	12401	Fala 1 4 Cross Road Pasley PA2 9QG		
110	30/09/2020	T2478	Frederick Wardhaugh Cumming 89 Huntly Terrace Pasley PA2 6TZ	Taxl Driver	Reneval
111	04/09/2020	TX002	David Robertson 37 Alexandra Parade Dunoon PA23 BAF	Taxi Operator	Renewal
112	23/08/2020	TX006	Hugh Anderson 11 The Filedings Dunlop East Ayrshire	Taxi Operator	Renewal
113	23/09/2020	TX009	KA3 4AU Cameron Montosh 12 Lounsdale Avenue Paisley PA2 9LT	Taxi Operator	Ronewal
114	13/08/2020	TX018	John Gilchrist 59 Grampian Avenue Paisley PA2 8DW	Taxi Operator	Renewal
115	22/09/2020	TX020	Steven Irwin 39 Speirs Road Johnstone PAS 8HX	Taxi Operator	Renewal
116	04/09/2020	TX023	Crawford Dick 12 Lochwood Lean Mocdiesburn Glasgow G680 0HP	Taxi Operator	Renewal
117	18/09/2020	TX030	Ore one Thomas Spiers Baggley 26 Rockall Drive Simshill Glasgow G44 5ET	Taxl Operator	Renewal
118	09/09/2020	TX031	Khalil Ahmed 71 Fenwick Road Glasgow G46 6AX	Taxi Operator	Renewal
119	22/08/2020	TX040	Ronald Faulds 26 Moorhouse Avenue Paslety PA2 9NX	Taxi Operator	Renewal
120	09/09/2020	TX041	Glen Gordon 32 Bradfoot Crescent Paisley Pais2 7TF	Taxi Operator	Renewal
121	30/09/2020	TX043	Raymond Stanley 47 Woodvale Avenue Bearsden Glasgow G61 2NY	Taxi Operator	Renewal
			l		

				100 (100	
	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1/2/3-mQF 126	Туре
122	08/09/2020	TX047	John McIntyre 38 Urquhart Crescent Renfrew PA4 0SP	Taxi Operator	Renewal
123	05/09/2020	TX048	Francis Patrick 28 Whitehaugh Drive Whitehaugh Paisley PA1 3PG	Taxi Operator	Renewal
124	22/09/2020	TX051	Kenneth Cook 27 Methuen Road Paisley PA3 4JY	Taxi Operator	Renewal
125	22/08/2020	TX061	Neil McCaig 46 Lochy Place Linburn Erskine PA8 6AY	Taxi Operator	Renewal
126	16/09/2020	TX062	Jason Clark 34 Golf Drive Paisley PA1 3LA	Taxi Operator	Renewal
127	30/09/2020	TX071	Malcolm Mearns 145 Waterside Road Carmunnock Gisegow G76 9AP	Taxi Operator	Renewal
128	30/09/2020	TX073	Jason Clark 34 Golf Drive Paisley PA1 3LA	Taxi Operator	Renewal
129	25/08/2020	TX083	Mark Mackle 22 St Marys Crescent Barrhead Glasgow G78 2TN	Taxi Operator	Renewal
130	08/09/2020	TX085	James Reid 14 Linewiew Road Palsley PA2 8ND	Taxi Operator	Renewal
131	28/08/2020	TX086		Taxi Operator	Renewal
132	16/09/2020	TX087		Taxi Operator	Renewal
133	18/09/2020	TX103		Taxi Operator	Renewal
134	18/09/2020	TX106	Renfrewshire Radio Taxis Ltd 6 Auchengreoch Avenue Johnstone PAS 0RJ	Taxi Operator	Renewal
135	16/09/2020	TX112	Shahzad Hussain Malik 83 India Drive Inchinan PA4 9LF	Taxi Operator	Renewal
136	18/08/2020	TX128	Robert Logan 92 Kilpatrick Avenue The Dales Paisley PA2 9EA	Taxi Operator	Renewal
137	22/09/2020	TX130	Javeed iqbal 18 Foinaven Drive Thornlebank Glasgow G46 8JA	Taxi Operator	Reneval
138	18/09/2020	TX133	Michael McGuire 25 Milview Meadows Neilston G78 3ND	Taxi Operator	Renewal
139	09/09/2020	TX134	James Liddell 26 Springfield Drive Auchenback Barrhead G78 2PF	Taxi Operator	Renewal
140	17/08/2020	TX158	James Whiteskie 28 Brora Drive Deanpark Renfrew PA4 0XA	Taxi Operator	Renewal
141	30/09/2020	TX162	lain Urquhart Partridge Corner West Glen Road Langbank PA14 6YL	Taxi Operator	Renewal
142	22/09/2020	TX166	Javeed lobal 18 Foinaven Drive Thornlebank Glasgow G46 8JA	Taxi Operator	Renewal
143	20/10/2020	TX175	Raymond Stanley 47 Woodvale Avenue Bearsden Giasgow G61 2NY	Taxi Operator	Renewal
144	23/10/2020	TX179	Douglas Neil Nesbitt 151 Donaldswood Park Paisley P42 8RT	Taxi Operator	Renewal
	22/09/2020	TX180	Gerard John Gilmour 26 Anchor Crescent Paisley PA1 1LU	Taxi Operator	Renewal
146	08/09/2020	TX185	John McIntyre 38 Urquhart Crescent Renfrew PA4 0SP	Taxi Operator	Renewal

	Date	Licence No.	Applicant	Type 1120en@f 126	Туре
147	04/09/2020		William Mottram 117 Sandy Road Renfrew PA4 0BX	Taxi Operator	Reneval
148	30/09/2020		Raymond Stanley 47 Wodvale Avenue Bearsden Glasgow Gól 2NY	Taxi Operator	Renewal
149	05/08/2020		Rosalin Seymour Shutterflat Farm Belth North Ayrshire KA15 2LW	Taxi Operator	Renewal
150	04/08/2020		Stuart David Irving 10 Windsor Road RENRFREW PA4 0SS	Taxi Operator	Reneval
151	08/09/2020		Colin Brown 3 Perth Avenue Cairnhill Airdrie ML6 9XB	Taxi Operator	Renewal
152	30/08/2020		Brian McInally 35 Falkand Cresent Bishopbriggs G64 1BN	Taxi Operator	Reneval

Delegated Applications

Regulatory Functions Board

Name

1

	Name	
324	2021- 20 January 2021	

	Licence No.	Name	Address	Licence Type	Application Type
1	PE-306		29 Main Road Paisley PA2 6AN	Public Entertainment	New
2	W-020		15 Hillside Avenue Kilmacolm PA13 4QL	Window Cleaner	Renewal
3	SP-067		Hillcrest Overton Road Johnstone PA5 8JF	Skin Plercing and Tattooing	New
4	SHD-129		27 Thombrae Johnstone PA5 8HE	Second Hand Dealer	New
5	W-157		57B Gibraltar Gardens Dalkeith EH22 1EJ	Window Cleaner	New
6	PE-308		5 Falconer Street Port Glasgow PA14 5EJ	Public Entertainment - Tanning Salon	New
7	SP-068		39D Kenley Road Renfrew PA4 8BF	Skin Piercing and Tattooing	New
8	SHD-130	-	49-51 Canal Street Paisley PA1 2HQ	Second Hand Dealer	New
9	PE-307		8th Floor Gordon Chambers 90 Mitchell Street Glasgow G1 3NQ	Public Entertainment	Temporary

Delegated Applications 126 of 126

	ame		
1	Regulatory Functions Board		

	Name
325	2021- 04 February 2021

	Licence No.	Name	Address	Licence Type	Application Type
1	HMO-213		6 Gareloch Brae Shandon Helensburgh Argyll G84 8PJ	нмо	Renewal
2	W-158		11 John Lang Street JOHNSTONE PA5 8HA	Window Cleaner	New